



57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA Ph: 845-758-0400 Fx: 845-758-2633 curran@proceedings.com www.proceedings.com

To Our Valued Customers,

For more than 25 years, with your help, Curran Associates has grown to be one of the world's premier conference proceedings specialists. We'd like to extend our deep thanks to each of you for your loyal business relationship over this time.

In recent years, many conference proceedings have shifted from printed format to electronic. Though electronic media provides some advantage, there are many users who prefer print. In order to continue to satisfy our library clients that prefer print, Curran Associates has secured agreements with hundreds of technical publishers to produce printed versions of conference proceedings from their electronic media.

These printed versions are not available from the original publishers.



The books are printed and assembled with a perfect bind, using a soft cover (100# semigloss cover stock). They are professional, sturdy, clean, and filled with the same research provided on the electronic media.

For an updated listing of all of our titles, please visit our website at www.proceedings.com, where you can browse by publisher or by thirteen different categories. Please check back from time to time, as we are continually adding new titles.

We look forward to continuing our relationship and working with you to satisfy your unmet needs for printed conference proceedings.

Regards,

Dave Curran

# **Ordering Information**

All of the publications listed in this catalog are available and can be ordered directly from our bookstore at <a href="https://www.proceedings.com">www.proceedings.com</a>.

If you received this catalog from one of our distributors or prefer to buy from a local supplier, please contact them directly with your orders.

§§§

If you are a distributor or you anticipate having multiple large orders, please feel free to contact us for options on shipping and discounts.

Curran Associates, Inc. 57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA

Phone: +1-845-758-0400 Fax: +1-845-758-2633

Email: curran@proceedings.com

### **TABLE OF CONTENTS**

Academic Conferences Ltd	
Air and Waste Management Association (A&WMA)	1
Airline Group of the Intl Federation of Operational Research Soc (AGIFORS)	
American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE)	
American Marketing Association (AMA)	2
American Society of Agricultural and Biological Engineers (ASABE)	
American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE)	
American Society of Mechanical Engineers (ASME)	
American Society of Naval Engineers (ASNE)	
Animal Nutrition Association of Canada (ANAC)	
ASM International	
Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL)	4
Association for Information Science and Technology (ASIS&T)	
Association for Iron and Steel Technology (AIST)	
Association for the Advancement of Artificial Intelligence (AAAI)	7
Atlantis Press	
Aussino Academic Publishing House (AAPH)	8
Clarion Technical Conferences	
Cognitive Science Society	9
Comite Espanol De La Detergencia (CED)	
Decision Sciences Institute	
Deutsche Gesellschaft Fuer Zerstoerungsfreie Pruefung (DGZfP)	9
EDP Sciences	
Elsevier Procedia	11
Elsevier Science Direct - IFAC PapersOnline	11
Engineers Australia	14
European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE)	
Fase 20 Congresos	14
Illuminating Engineering Society of North America (IESNA)	15
Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE)	15
Institute of Environmental Sciences and Technology (IEST)	91
Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP)	92
Institution of Engineering and Technology (IET)	
International Academy, Research, and Industry Association (IARIA)	105
International Association of Earthquake Engineering (IAEE)	105
International Astronautical Federation (IAF)	105
International Institute of Acoustics and Vibration (IIAV)	
International Institute of Ammonia Refrigeration (IIAR)	107
International Wire and Cable Symposium (IWCS)	107
Investment Casting Institute (ICI)	107
Mesago Messe Frankfurt GmbH	107
NACE International	107
National Laboratory Association (NLA)	107
POAC Secretary General	
Royal Institution of Naval Architects (RINA)	108
Sage Publications	108
Schloss Dagstuhl	
Society for Imaging Science and Technology (IS&T)	109
Society for Information Display (SID)	
Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE)	109
SDIE International Society for Ontics and Photonics	110

Springer Nature	115
Stanford Geothermal Program	116
System Dynamics Society	116
TAPPI Press	116
Trans Tech Publications Ltd	116
University of Alberta	117
VDE Verlag Gmbh	117
Vibration Institute	
VLDB Endowment	

### **Academic Conferences Ltd:**

#### CYBER WARFARE AND SECURITY. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 24TH 2025. (ECCWS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-27 June 2025, Kaiserslautern, Germany.
Softcover 956(approx) pages 9798331324575 Lipps, C. and Han, B.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$195.00

#### Air and Waste Management Association (A&WMA):

#### ADVANCING PFAS TREATMENT AND REMEDIATION SOLUTIONS, 2025.

Held 13-15 May 2025, Minneapolis, Minnesota, USA. Softcover 943 pages 9798331322939 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

#### AIR QUALITY MEASUREMENT METHODS AND TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. 2025. (2 VOLS)

Held 23-25 April 2025, Aurora, Colorado, USA. Softcover 1,260 pages 9798331322021 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

# HON COMPLIANCE WORKSHOP. 2025. IMPLEMENTING CHEMICAL INDUSTRY NESHAP AND NSPS UPDATES

Held 8-9 April 2025, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Softcover 273 pages 9798331321611 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$150.00

#### THE SCIENCE OF PFAS CONFERENCE. 2025. PIECING TOGETHER THE PUZZLE

Held 11-13 March 2025, Raleigh, North Carolina, USA. Softcover 406 pages 9798331321628 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

### Airline Group of the Intl Federation of Operational Research Soc (AGIFORS):

## AIRLINE GROUP OF THE INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF OPERATIONAL RESEARCH SOCIETIES. ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM. 63RD 2023. (AGIFORS) (2 VOLS)

Held 2-5 October 2023, Montreal, Canada. Softcover 1,237 pages 9781713898634 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

#### <u>American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE):</u>

# DECARBONIZATION OF THE CHEMICAL INDUSTRY THROUGH ELECTRIFICATION. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 63 pages 9798331316747 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

# PROCESS SAFETY MANAGEMENT MENTORING FORUM. 13TH 2024. (PSMM 2024) HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 222 pages 9798331316969

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

### SAFETY IN AMMONIA PLANTS AND RELATED FACILITIES SYMPOSIUM. ANNUAL. 67TH 2023.

Held 20-24 August 2023, Munich, Germany. Softcover 304(approx) pages 9798331323554 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

### SENSORS FOR SUSTAINABILITY. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 58 pages 9798331316730

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

### American Marketing Association (AMA):

# MARKETING AND PUBLIC POLICY CONFERENCE. AMERICAN MARKETING ASSOCIATION. 2025. BUILDING RESILIENCE BY BUILDING BRIDGES: BUSINESS, MARKETING AND POLICY FOR SOCIETAL WELLBEING

AMA Marketing and Public Policy Conference Proceedings Volume 35
Held 20-22 June 2025, Washington, DC, USA.
Softcover 146 pages 9798331324285 Berry, C. and Kipnis, E. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$110.00

### American Society of Agricultural and Biological Engineers (ASABE):

## AMERICAN SOCIETY OF AGRICULTURAL AND BIOLOGICAL ENGINEERS ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL MEETING. 2025. (ASABE 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 13-16 July 2025, Toronto, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 1,704 pages 9798331324599 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$2,495.00

### **American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE):**

### SE 2050 COMMITMENT PROGRAM 2023 DATA ANALYSIS AND FINDINGS REPORT. (COMMITTEE REPORT)

Committee Report.

Softcover 134(approx) pages 9798331315238 Fang, D. L. and Chafart, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

#### American Society of Mechanical Engineers (ASME):

# AEROSPACE STRUCTURES, STRUCTURAL DYNAMICS, AND MATERIALS CONFERENCE. ASME. 2025. (SSDM2025)

Held 5-7 May 2025, Houston, Texas, USA. Softcover 680 pages 9780791888759 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$250.00

### DESIGN OF MEDICAL DEVICES CONFERENCE. 2025. DMD2025

Held 28-30 April 2025, Minneapolis, Minnesota, USA. Softcover 386 pages 9780791888735 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$180.00

#### HYPERVELOCITY IMPACT SYMPOSIUM. 17TH 2024. (HVIS 2024)

Held 9-13 September 2024, Tsukuba, Japan. Softcover 429 pages 9780791888728 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$180.00

# MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 10: MECHANICS OF SOLIDS, STRUCTURES, FLUIDS; MICRO- AND NANO-SYSTEMS ENGINEERING AND BACKAGING.

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 10: MECHANICS OF SOLIDS, STRUCTURES, AND FLUIDS; MICRO- AND NANO-SYSTEMS ENGINEERING AND PACKAGING.

Softcover 533 pages 9780791888681

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

# MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 11: SAFETY ENGINEERING, RISK AND RELIABILITY ANALYSIS; RESEARCH POSTERS

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 11: SAFETY ENGINEERING, RISK AND RELIABILITY ANALYSIS; RESEARCH POSTERS.

Softcover 359 pages 9780791888698

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$180.00

### MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 2: ADVANCED MANUFACTURING

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 2: ADVANCED MANUFACTURING.

Softcover 915 pages 9780791888605

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

# MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 3: ADVANCED MATERIALS: DESIGN, PROCESSING, CHARACTERIZATION AND APPLICATIONS; ADVANCES IN AEROSPACE TECHNOLOGY

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 3: ADVANCED MATERIALS: DESIGN, PROCESSING, CHARACTERIZATION AND APPLICATIONS; ADVANCES IN AEROSPACE TECHNOLOGY.

Softcover 525 pages 9780791888612

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

## MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 4: BIOMEDICAL AND BIOTECHNOLOGY ENGINEERING

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 4: BIOMEDICAL AND BIOTECHNOLOGY

ENGINEERING.

Softcover 378 pages 9780791888629

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$180.00

# MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 5: DYNAMICS VIBRATION, AND CONTROL

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 5: DYNAMICS, VIBRATION, AND CONTROL.

Softcover 697 pages 9780791888636

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

## MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 6: ENERGY

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 6: ENERGY.

Softcover 564 pages 9780791888643

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$220.00

## MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 7: ENGINEERING EDUCATION

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 7: ENGINEERING EDUCATION.

Softcover 426 pages 9780791888650

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$180.00

# MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 8: FLUIDS ENGINEERING

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 8: FLUIDS ENGINEERING.

Softcover 486 pages 9780791888667

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

### MECHANICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. IMECE2024, VOLUME 9: HEAT TRANSFER AND THERMAL ENGINEERING

Held 17-21 November 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. VOLUME 9: HEAT TRANSFER AND THERMAL

ENGINEERING.

Softcover 422 pages 9780791888674

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$180.00

#### VERIFICATION, VALIDATION, AND UNCERTAINTY QUANTIFICATION SYMPOSIUM. ASME. 2025. VVUQ2025

Held 9-11 April 2025, College Station, Texas, USA.

Softcover 169 pages 9780791888742

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

#### American Society of Naval Engineers (ASNE):

### TECHNOLOGY SYSTEMS AND SHIPS. 2023. LEARNING FROM THE PAST TO BUILD THE NEXTGEN NAVY

Held 28-29 November 2023, Arlington, Virginia, USA.

Softcover 228 pages 9781713891970

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

### **Animal Nutrition Association of Canada (ANAC):**

#### ANIMAL NUTRITION CONFERENCE OF CANADA. 2025. (ANCC 2025) PRACTICAL OPPORTUNITIES TO **NAVIGATE THE FUTURE OF FEED**

Held 7-9 May 2025, Niagara Falls, Ontario.

Softcover 285 pages 9798331323134 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### ASM International:

#### THERMAL SPRAY CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 1ST 2000. (2 VOLS) SURFACE ENGINEERING VIA APPLIED RESEARCH

Held 8-11 May 2000, Montreal, Canada.

Softcover 1,391 pages 9781713899600 Berndt, C. C.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### THERMAL SPRAY CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2009. (ITSC 2009) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-7 May 2009, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA.

Softcover 1,216 pages 9781713899617 Marple, B. R. and Hyland, M. M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

### **Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL):**

#### AFRICAN NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. WORKSHOP. 6TH 2025. (AFRICANLP 2025) MULTILINGUAL AND MULTILINGUAL AND MULTICULTURAL-AWARE LLMS

Held 31 July 2025, Vienna, Austria.

Softcover 256 pages 9798331323998

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

### ARGUMENT MINING. WORKSHOP. 12TH 2025. (ArgMining 2025)

Held 31 July 2025, Vienna, Austria.

Softcover 397 pages 9798331324001

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

#### ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL MEETING. 63RD 2025. (ACL 2025) (INDUSTRY TRACK) (2 VOLS)

Held 27 July - 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria. Industry Track.

Softcover 1,584(approx) pages 9798331323974

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL MEETING. 63RD 2025. (ACL 2025) (SHORT PAPERS) (2 VOLS)

Held 27 July - 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria. Short Papers.

Softcover 1,296(approx) pages 9798331323899

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL MEETING. 63RD 2025. (ACL 2025) (STUDENT **RESEARCH WORKSHOP) (2 VOLS)**

Held 27 July - 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria. Student Research Workshop.

Softcover 1,300(approx) pages 9798331323905

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

### ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL MEETING. 63RD 2025. (ACL 2025) (TUTORIAL

Held 27 July - 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria. Tutorial Abstracts.

Softcover 26(approx) pages 9798331323929

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$45.00

### BIOMEDICAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. SIGBIOMED WORKSHOP. 24TH 2025. (BIONLP 2025)

Held 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria.

Softcover 405 pages 9798331324025

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

#### BIOMEDICAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. SIGBIOMED WORKSHOP. 24TH 2025. (BIONLP 2025) (SHARED TASKS)

Held 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria. Shared Tasks.

Softcover 288 pages 9798331324032

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 31ST 2025. (COLING 2025) (15 VOLS)

Held 19-24 January 2025, Abu Dhabi, UAE. Softcover 11,444 pages 9798331313562

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$1.295.00

### COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 31ST 2025. (COLING 2025) INDUSTRY

Held 19-24 January 2025, Abu Dhabi, UAE.

Softcover 839 pages 9798331313586

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

#### COMPUTATIONAL NATURAL LANGUAGE LEARNING. CONFERENCE. 29TH 2025. (CoNLL 2025)

Held 31 July - 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria.

Softcover 662(approx) pages 9798331324063

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

#### EMPIRICAL METHODS IN NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. CONFERENCE. 2023. (EMNLP 2023) (21 VOLS)

Held 6-10 December 2023, Singapore.

Softcover 16,849 pages 9781713885894

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$2,195.00

#### FACT EXTRACTION AND VERIFICATION WORKSHOP. 8TH 2025. (FEVER 2025)

Held 31 July 2025, Vienna, Austria.

Softcover 280 pages 9798331324070

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### INNOVATIVE USE OF NLP FOR BUILDING EDUCATIONAL APPLICATIONS. WORKSHOP. 20TH 2025. (BEA 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 31 July - 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria.

Softcover 1,282 pages 9798331324018

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### LINGUISTIC ANNOTATION WORKSHOP. 19TH 2025. (LAW-XIX-2025)

Held 31 July 2025, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 396(approx) pages 9798331324124 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

### NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING MEETS CLIMATE CHANGE. WORKSHOP. 2ND 2025. (ClimateNLP 2025)

Held 31 July 2025, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 310 pages 9798331324056 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

#### ONLINE ABUSE AND HARMS. WORKSHOP. 9TH 2025. (WOAH 2025)

Held 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 547 pages 9798331324223 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

#### RESEARCH ON AGENT LANGUAGE MODELS. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2025. (REALM 2025)

Held 31 July 2025, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 485 pages 9798331324155 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

#### SEMANTIC EVALUATION. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 19TH 2025. (SemEval 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 31 July - 1 August 2025, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 2,643 pages 9798331324971 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$345.00

#### SLAVIC NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. WORKSHOP. 10TH 2025. (SLAVICNLP 2025)

Held 31 July 2025, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 275 pages 9798331324049 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

### TOWARDS KNOWLEDGEABLE LANGUAGE MODELS. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2024. (KNOWLLM 2024)

Held 16 August 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 203 pages 9798331323943 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

### Association for Information Science and Technology (ASIS&T):

# ASSOCIATION FOR INFORMATION SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY ANNUAL MEETING. 87TH 2024. (2 VOLS) PUTTING PEOPLE FIRST: RESPONSIBILITY, RECIPROCITY, AND CARE IN INFORMATION RESEARCH AND PRACTICE

Held 25-29 October 2024, Calgary, Canada. Softcover 1,188 pages 9798331312909 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

### **Association for Iron and Steel Technology (AIST):**

#### MICROALLOYING. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (MICROALLOYING '25)

Held 2-5 June 2025, Vail, Colorado, USA. Softcover 250(approx) pages 9798331322199 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

### Association for the Advancement of Artificial Intelligence (AAAI):

# ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. AAAI CONFERENCE. 39TH 2025, VOLUME 1. (2 PARTS) (AND 37TH CONFERENCE ON INNOVATIVE APPLICATIONS OF ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND 15TH SYMPOSIUM ON EDUCATIONAL ADVANCES IN ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE)

Held 25 February - 4 March 2025, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, USA. Application Domains.

Softcover 1,245 pages 9798331325107

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

#### COMBINATORIAL SEARCH. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 18TH 2025. (SoCS 2025)

Held 12-15 August 2025, Glasgow, UK.

Softcover 276 pages 9798331324469 Likhachev, M. and Rudova, H. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

### **Atlantis Press:**

### ACCOUNTING, MANAGEMENT, AND ECONOMICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ICAME 2024)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 331

Held 29-31 October 2024, Makassar, Indonesia and Online.

Softcover 3,420(approx) pages 9798331324544 Nohong, M. and Cahaya, F. R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$504.00

### ADVANCED HIGH STRENGTH STEEL AND PRESS HARDENING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICHSU 2024)

Atlantis Highlights in Material Sciences and Technology Volume 3

Held 21-23 August 2024, Hefei, China.

Softcover 698 pages 9798331310004 Zhang, Y. and Ma, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$320.00

### BIG DATA ECONOMY AND DIGITAL MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2025. (BDEDM 2025)

Advances in Intelligent Systems Research Volume 191

Held 3-5 January 2025, Tianjin, China and Online. Held online.

Softcover 325 pages 9798331319984 Zabri, S. M. and Man, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$210.00

### BUSINESS AND ECONOMICS CONFERENCE. TERENGGANU INTERNATIONAL. 9TH 2025. (TIBEC IX 2025)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 341

Held 15-17 April 2025, Dungun, Terengganu, Malaysia. Held online.

Softcover 332(approx) pages 9798331324551 Azmin, N. A. M. and Abdullah, N. K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$210.00

## BUSINESS, MANAGEMENT, AND ENTREPRENEURSHIP. GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (GCBME 2023) (2 PARTS)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 288

Held 8 August 2023, Bandung, Indonesia.

Softcover 1,315 pages 9781713899501 Hurriyati, R. and AdiWibowo, L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$475.00

#### IOT AND LIDAR TECHNOLOGIES IN HEALTHCARE WORKSHOP. 2024. (ILTH 2024)

Atlantis Highlights in Intelligent Systems Volume 14

Held 25-29 November 2024, Hyderabad, India and Online.

Softcover 136(approx) pages 9798331324568 Suryadevara, N. K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$160.00

## MANAGEMENT SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICMSEM 2024) (2 PARTS)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 306

Held 7-9 June 2024, Shenyang, China and Online.

Softcover 1,467 pages 9798331309718 Vasilev, V. and Popescu, C. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$475.00

### MECHANICS, ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICMEEA 2024)

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 240 Held 26-28 July 2024, Singapore. Held online.

Softcover 769 pages 9798331305147 Yue, Y.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$320.00

### ${\bf MODERN\ PROPERTY\ MANAGEMENT\ TALENT\ TRAINING\ ENABLING\ NEW\ PRODUCTIVE\ FORCES.}$

SEMINAR. 2025. (MPMTT 2025)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 337

Held 28-30 March 2025, Kunming, China and Online.

Softcover 470(approx) pages 9798331323394 Deng, X. and Sapri, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$265.00

### RECENT ADVANCES IN ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. CONFERENCE. 2025. (RAISD 2025)

Advances in Intelligent Systems Research Volume 196

Held 7-8 March 2025, Ranchi, India and Online.

Softcover 776(approx) pages 9798331323479 Ranjan, P. and Pandey, S. K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$320.00

# SUSTAINABLE GREEN TOURISM APPLIED SCIENCE - ENGINEERING APPLIED SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICOSTAS-EAS 2024)

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 249

Held 8-9 November 2024, Bandung, Indonesia and Online.

Softcover 710 pages 9798331309749 Sapteka, A.A.N.G. and Parwita, I.G.L.M. et al

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$320.00

# SUSTAINABLE GREEN TOURISM APPLIED SCIENCE - SOCIAL APPLIED SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICOSTAS-SAS 2024) GREEN TOURISM WITH SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 308

Held 8-9 November 2024, Bandung, Indonesia and Online.

Softcover 889 pages 9798331311360 Sapteka, A.A.N.G. and Parwita, I.G.L.M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$370.00

# TRAFFIC TRANSPORTATION AND CIVIL ARCHITECTURE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2025. (ICTTCA 2025) (2 PARTS)

Atlantis Highlights in Engineering Volume 39

Held 18-20 April 2025, Tianjin, China and Online.

Softcover 1,264(approx) pages 9798331324315 Zhao, G. and Hua, L. T. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$475.00

### **Aussino Academic Publishing House (AAPH):**

### PROJECT MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 13TH 2025. (ISPM2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 27-28 June 2025, Beijing, China.

Softcover 2,172 pages 9798331324933 Cheng, C. and Zhang, H.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$345.00

### **Clarion Technical Conferences:**

#### NATURAL GAS ODORIZATION CONFERENCE. 2025. (NGOC 2025)

Held 26-27 August 2025, Houston, Texas, USA. Softcover 170 pages 9798331325060 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$395.00

#### NATURAL GAS ODORIZATION CONFERENCE, 2025, (NGOC 2025) (PDF)

Held 26-27 August 2025, Houston, Texas, USA. Pdf-Book-DI 170 pages 9798331325077 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$395.00

### **Cognitive Science Society:**

# COGNITIVE SCIENCE SOCIETY. ANNUAL MEETING. 46TH 2024. (COGSCI 2024) (9 VOLs) DYNAMICS OF COGNITION

Held 24-27 July 2024, Rotterdam, the Netherlands. Softcover 6,533 pages 9798331309060 Samuelson, L. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$595.00

#### Comite Espanol De La Detergencia (CED):

#### COMITE ESPANOL DE LA DETERGENCIA. JORNADAS. 52ND 2024. (CED52)

Held 6-7 March 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Softcover 330 pages 9798331313074 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

#### **Decision Sciences Institute:**

# DECISION SCIENCES INSTITUTE ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 55TH 2024. (2 VOLS) DECISION SCIENCES TO ADDRESS GLOBAL CHALLENGES

Held 23-25 November 2024, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Softcover 1,416 pages 9798331310486 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

### Deutsche Gesellschaft Fuer Zerstoerungsfreie Pruefung (DGZfP):

### FACHTAGUNG BAUWERKSDIAGNOSE. SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (BAU-2024)

Berichtsband BB 181
Held 29 February - 1 March 2024, Berlin, Germany.
Softcover 122 pages 9798331312848
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$100.00

### ZERSTORUNGSFREIE MATERIALPRUFUNG. DGZFP-JAHRESTAGUNG. 2024.

Berichtsband BB 182 Held 6-8 May 2024, Osnabruck, Germany. Softcover 211 pages 9798331312855 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

### **EDP Sciences**:

### APPLIED PHYSICS, INFORMATION TECHNOLOGIES AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2025. (APITECH-VII-2025)

EPJ Web of Conferences Volume 321 (2025)
Held 14-15 February 2025, Bukhara, Uzbekistan.
Softcover 352(approx) pages 9798331315320 Abdullaev, F. and Vaganov, E. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$115.00

# BIOSPHERIC HARMONY ADVANCED RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (ICOBAR 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 426 (2022)

Held 25 June 2023, Jakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 1,970(approx) pages 9781713884255 Nursitama, T. N. and Noerlina, D. N. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$275.00

#### CIVIL ENGINEERING. ACEH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 4TH 2023. (AISCE 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 476 (2024)

Held 25-26 October 2023, Banda Aceh, Indonesia.

Softcover 690(approx) pages 9781713888178 Ziana, Z. and Fikri, R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

# ELECTRONICS, ENGINEERING PHYSICS AND EARTH SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (EEPES 2025)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 638 (2025)

Held 18-20 June 2025, Alexandroupolis, Greece.

Softcover 374(approx) pages 9798331323585 Iliev, T. and Stoyanov, I. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

## ENERGY MATERIALS AND ENVIRONMENT ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2025. (ICEMEE 2025)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 639 (2025)

Held 13-15 June 2025. Qinadao. China.

Softcover 166(approx) pages 9798331323578 Song, H. and Selvaraj, J. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

### ENVIRONMENTAL MONITORING AND ECOLOGICAL RESTORATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (EMER 2025)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 637 (2025)

Held 16-18 May 2025, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 176(approx) pages 9798331323561 Khan, S. A. R. and Abdullah, A. Z. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

### EXPERIMENTAL NUCLEAR ASTROPHYSICS. EUROPEAN SUMMER SCHOOL. 12TH 2024. (ESSENA24)

EPJ Web of Conferences Volume 331 (2025)

Held 16-22 June 2024, Aci Trezza, Italy.

Softcover 68(approx) pages 9798331323370 Guardo, G. L. and Lamia, L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

### LIFE SCIENCES AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICoLiST 2024)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 183 (2025)

Held 18-19 September 2024, Malang, Indonesia and Online.

Softcover 336(approx) pages 9798331323363 Taufiq, A. and Susanto, H. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### MATERIALS AND ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICOME2024)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 602 (2025)

Held 30 October - 1 November 2024, Bangkok, Thailand.

Softcover 172(approx) pages 9798331312770 Jearanaisilawong, P. and Srisungsitthisunti, P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

### PHYSICS, MATHEMATICS AND STATISTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2025. (ICPMS2025)

EPJ Web of Conferences Volume 332 (2025)

Held 24-26 May 2025, Ordos, China.

Softcover 130(approx) pages 9798331323387 Zhao, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

### **Elsevier Procedia:**

#### LIFE CYCLE ENGINEERING. CIRP CONFERENCE. 32ND 2025. (LCE2025) (2 PARTS)

Procedia CIRP Volume 135

Held 7-9 April 2025, Manchester, UK.

Softcover 1,402(approx) pages 9798331323967 Mativenga, P. and Gallego-Schmid, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### MARTENSITIC TRANSFORMATION. EUROPEAN SYMPOSIUM. 13TH 2024. (ESOMAT 2024)

Procedia Structural Integrity Volume 69

Held 26-30 August 2024, Lecco, Italy.

Softcover 132(approx) pages 9798331323424 Tuissi, A. and Maletta, C.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$147.00

### **Elsevier Science Direct - IFAC PapersOnline:**

### ADVANCED CONTROL OF CHEMICAL PROCESSES. IFAC SYMPOSIUM. 12TH 2024. (ADCHEM 2024) (2 PARTS)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 14

Held 14-17 July 2024, Toronto, Canada.

Softcover 904 pages 9798331303341 Monnigmann, M. and Mesbah, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

### ADVANCED MAINTENANCE ENGINEERING, SERVICES AND TECHNOLOGIES. IFAC WORKSHOP. 6TH 2024. (AMEST 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 8

Held 12-14 June 2024, Cagliari, Italy.

Softcover 411 pages 9798331303334 Arena, S. and Roda, I. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

## ADVANCES IN PROPORTIONAL-INTEGRAL-DERIVATIVE CONTROL. IFAC CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (PID 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 7

Held 12-14 June 2024, Almeria, Spain.

Softcover 520 pages 9798331302405 Ortega, M. G.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

### AEROSPACE CONTROL EDUCATION. IFAC WORKSHOP. 2ND 2024. (WACE 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 16

Held 22-24 July 2024, Bertinoro, Italy.

Softcover 251 pages 9798331303358 Invernizzi, D.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

### BIOLOGICAL AND MEDICAL SYSTEMS. IFAC SYMPOSIUM. 12TH 2024. (BMS 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 24

Held 11-13 September 2024, Villingen-Schwenningen, Germany.

Softcover 630 pages 9798331309282 Benyo, B.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

# CONTROL APPLICATIONS IN MARINE SYSTEMS, ROBOTICS, AND VEHICLES. IFAC CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (CAMS 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 20

Held 3-5 September 2024, Blacksburg, Virginia, USA.

Softcover 505 pages 9798331309244 Mahmoudian, N.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

#### **CONTROL CONFERENCE AFRICA. 2024. (CCA 2024)**

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 25

Held 16-17 September 2024, Balaclava, Mauritius.

Softcover 197 pages 9798331309299 Krishnannair, S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### CONTROL OF POWER AND ENERGY SYSTEMS. IFAC SYMPOSIUM. 12TH 2024. (CPES 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 13

Held 10-12 July 2024, Rabat, Morocco.

Softcover 840 pages 9798331301910 Lajouad, R. and Ouadi, H. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

#### CYBER-PHYSICAL HUMAN SYSTEMS, IFAC WORKSHOP, 5TH 2024, (CPHS 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 30

Held 12-13 December 2024, Antalya, Turkiye.

Softcover 337 pages 9798331312916 Koyuncu, E.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

## ENGINE AND POWERTRAIN CONTROL, SIMULATION AND MODELING. IFAC CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (E-COSM 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 29

Held 30 October - 1 November 2024, Dalian, China.

Softcover 450 pages 9798331310684 Guardiola, C.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

### ENGINEERING DIABETES TECHNOLOGIES. IFAC WORKSHOP. 1ST 2025. (EDT 2025)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 59, Issue 2

Held 8-9 May 2025, Valencia, Spain.

Softcover 172 pages 9798331323431 Diez, J.-L.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# FAULT DETECTION, SUPERVISION AND SAFETY OF TECHNICAL PROCESSES. IFAC SYMPOSIUM. 12TH 2024. (SAFEPROCESS 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 4

Held 4-7 June 2024, Ferrara, Italy.

Softcover 751 pages 9798331301880 Trave-Massuves, L.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

#### FOUNDATIONS OF SYSTEMS BIOLOGY IN ENGINEERING. IFAC CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (FOSBE 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 23

Held 8-11 September 2024, Corfu Island, Greece.

Softcover 138 pages 9798331309275 Klapa, M. and Bernaerts, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### FRACTIONAL DIFFERENTIATION AND ITS APPLICATIONS. IFAC CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (ICFDA 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 12

Held 9-12 July 2024, Bordeaux, France.

Softcover 541 pages 9798331302429 Victor, S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

### INFORMATION CONTROL PROBLEMS IN MANUFACTURING. IFAC SYMPOSIUM. 18TH 2024. (INCOM 2024) (2 PARTS)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 19

Held 28-30 August 2024, Vienna, Austria.

Softcover 1,299 pages 9798331309237 Schlund, S. and Ansari, F.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

#### INTELLIGENT AUTONOMOUS VEHICLES. IFAC SYMPOSIUM. 12TH 2025. (IAV 2025)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 59, Issue 3
Held 7-9 May 2025, Phoenix, Arizona, USA.
Softcover 203 pages 9798331323592 Wang, Y.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$195.00

#### INTERNET BASED CONTROL EDUCATION. IFAC WORKSHOP. 4TH 2024. (IBCE 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 26
Held 18-20 September 2024, Ghent, Belgium.
Softcover 169 pages 9798331309305 Caramihai, S. and Cieslak, J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$132.00

# LAGRANGIAN AND HAMILTONIAN METHODS FOR NONLINEAR CONTROL. IFAC WORKSHOP. 8TH 2024. (LHMNLC 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 6
Held 10-12 June 2024, Besancon, France.
Softcover 338 pages 9798331311339 Ramirez, H.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$195.00

#### MATHEMATICAL MODELLING. VIENNA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2025. (MATHMOD 2025)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 59, Issue 1
Held 19-21 February 2025, Vienna, Austria.
Softcover 468 pages 9798331316266 Jadachowski, L.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$205.00

## MATHEMATICAL THEORY OF NETWORKS AND SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 26TH 2024. (MTNS 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 17
Held 19-23 August 2024, Cambridge, UK.
Softcover 444 pages 9798331309213 Sepulchre, R. and Smith, M. C.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$205.00

#### MINING, MINERAL AND METAL PROCESSING. IFAC WORKSHOP. 7TH 2024. (MMM 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 22
Held 4-6 September 2024, Brisbane, Australia.
Softcover 129 pages 9798331309268 Auret, L.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$132.00

#### MODELING, ESTIMATION AND CONTROL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (MECC 2024) (2 PARTS)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 28
Held 27-30 October 2024, Chicago, Illinois, USA.
Softcover 1,120 pages 9798331313524 Canova, M. and Onori, S.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$205.00

## MODELLING, IDENTIFICATION AND CONTROL OF NONLINEAR SYSTEMS. IFAC CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (MICNON 2024)

- 13 -

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 21
Held 4-6 September 2024, Lyon, France.
Softcover 291 pages 9798331309251 Astolfi, D.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$195.00

### NONLINEAR MODEL PREDICTIVE CONTROL. IFAC CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (NMPC 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 18
Held 21-24 August 2024, Kyoto, Japan.
Softcover 429 pages 9798331309220 Diehl, M. and Goulart, P. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$205.00

#### SYSTEM IDENTIFICATION. IFAC SYMPOSIUM. 20TH 2024. (SYSID 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 58, Issue 15
Held 17-19 July 2024, Boston, Massachusetts, USA.
Softcover 585 pages 9798331303716 Rivera, D. E.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$205.00

### **Engineers Australia:**

### AEROSPACE TECHNOLOGY. ASIA-PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 15TH 2024. (APISAT 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 28-30 October 2024, Adelaide, Australia. Softcover 2,080 pages 9798331323981 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

#### **European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE):**

#### CARBON CAPTURE AND STORAGE CONFERENCE. ASIA PACIFIC. 4TH 2025.

Held 30 June - 2 July 2025, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 146(approx) pages 9798331324278 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

#### ENERGY EXCELLENCE: DIGITAL TWINS AND PREDICTIVE ANALYTICS. EAGE CONFERENCE. 2024.

Held 15-16 October 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 94(approx) pages 9798331324537 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

#### IMPROVED OIL RECOVERY. EAGE SYMPOSIUM. 23RD 2025. (IOR+ 2025)

Held 2-4 April 2025, Edinburgh, Scotland, UK. Softcover 770(approx) pages 9798331324476 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$170.00

#### INNOVATIVE AND OPTIMISED RESOURCE UTILISATION. EUROPEAN SYMPOSIUM. 23RD 2025. (IOR+ 2025)

Held 2-4 April 2025, Edinburgh, Scotland, UK. Softcover 770(approx) pages 9798331324520 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$170.00

#### MARINE SEISMIC ACQUISITION. EAGE/SBGF WORKSHOP. 1ST 2025.

Held 21-22 May 2025, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. Softcover 76(approx) pages 9798331323622 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

# MONITORING OF GEOLOGICAL PROCESSES AND ECOLOGICAL CONDITION OF THE ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 18TH 2025. (MONITORING '25) (2 PARTS)

Held 14-17 April 2025, Kyiv, Ukraine. Softcover 950(approx) pages 9798331323615 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$475.00

### Fase 20 Congresos:

#### BOTANICAL CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 20TH 2024. (IBC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-27 July 2024, Madrid, Spain. Softcover 1,771 pages 9798331309206 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

### Illuminating Engineering Society of North America (IESNA):

### ILLUMINATING ENGINEERING SOCIETY. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (IES24) THE LIGHTING CONFERENCE

Held 15-17 August 2024, New York, New York, USA. Softcover 771 pages 9798331309800 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

#### Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE):

### 2023 33RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER THEORY AND APPLICATIONS (ICCTA 2023)

Held 16-18 December 2023, Alexandria, Egypt. Softcover 312(approx) pages 9798350309591 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$228.00

#### 2023 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NETWORKING SYSTEMS OF AI (INSAI 2023)

Held 4-5 November 2023, Xi'an, China. Softcover 474(approx) pages 9798350344677 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$256.00

#### 2023 IEEE IAS PULP AND PAPER INDUSTRY CONFERENCE (PPIC 2023)

Held 11-15 June 2023, Spokane, Washington, USA. Softcover 130(approx) pages 9798350302073 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$197.00

#### 2023 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE CHALLENGES AND INNOVATIONS ON TIC (I2CIT 2023)

Held 21-23 December 2023, Hammamet, Tunisia. Softcover 84(approx) pages 9798350372533 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$160.00

# 2023 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION PROCESSING AND NETWORK PROVISIONING (ICIPNP 2023)

Held 26-27 October 2023, Beijing, China. Softcover 550(approx) pages 9798350363487 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$270.00

# 2023 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION SCIENCE AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGIES (ICISCT 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 28-30 September 2023, Tashkent, Uzbekistan. Softcover 1,376(approx) pages 9798350317237 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)
List Price \$413.00

### 2023 SAUDI ARABIA SMART GRID (SASG 2023)

Held 18-20 December 2023, Riyadh, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 254(approx) pages 9798350384840 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$218.00

### 2023 URSI INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON ELECTROMAGNETIC THEORY (EMTS 2023)

Held 22-26 May 2023, Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada. Softcover 364(approx) pages 9798350399295

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$237.00

## 2024 10TH ASIA CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND AEROSPACE ENGINEERING (MEAE 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 18-20 October 2024, Taichang, China. Softcover 1,944(approx) pages 9798350352269 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$512.00

#### 2024 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER AND COMMUNICATIONS (ICCC 2024) (4 VOLS)

Held 13-16 December 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 2,828(approx) pages 9798331507084

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$666.00

#### 2024 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING, ENGINEERING AND DESIGN (ICCED 2024)

Held 11-12 December 2024, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia.

Softcover 500(approx) pages 9798331529383

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$261.00

# 2024 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL AND ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING (ICMEE 2024)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 444(approx) pages 9798331509217

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$251.00

# 2024 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIGNAL PROCESSING AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS (ICSPIS 2024)

Held 25-26 December 2024, Shahrood, Iran.

Softcover 266(approx) pages 9798331532550

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$220.00

## 2024 10TH INTERNATIONAL ENGINEERING CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN COMPUTER AND CIVIL ENGINEERING (IEC 2024)

Held 23-24 October 2024, Erbil, Iraq.

Softcover 176(approx) pages 9798331517847

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$205.00

### 2024 12TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BIOINFORMATICS AND COMPUTATIONAL BIOLOGY (ICBCB 2024)

Held 18-21 March 2024, Tokyo, Japan.

Softcover 158(approx) pages 9798350375756

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$201.00

## 2024 12TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS AND EMBEDDED DESIGN (ISED 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Rourkela, India.

Softcover 334(approx) pages 9798331522629

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$232.00

### 2024 12TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SYSTEMS AND CONTROL (ICSC 2024)

Held 3-5 November 2024, Batna, Algeria.

Softcover 548(approx) pages 9798331531829

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$269.00

### 2024 12TH INTERNATIONAL JAPAN-AFRICA CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATIONS, AND COMPUTATIONS (JAC-ECC 2024)

Held 16-18 December 2024, Alexandria, Egypt.

Softcover 308(approx) pages 9798331531454

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$228.00

### 2024 12TH RSI INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS AND MECHATRONICS (ICROM 2024)

- 16 -

Held 17-19 December 2024, Tehran, Iran.

Softcover 792(approx) pages 9798331529741

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$312.00

#### 2024 13TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING (ICECE 2024)

Held 18-20 December 2024, Dhaka, Bangladesh.

Softcover 840(approx) pages 9798331507923

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$320.00

#### 2024 14TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER AND KNOWLEDGE ENGINEERING (ICCKE 2024)

Held 19-20 November 2024, Mashhad, Iran.

Softcover 514(approx) pages 9798331511289

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$263.00

#### 2024 14TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON CHINESE SPOKEN LANGUAGE PROCESSING (ISCSLP 2024)

Held 7-10 November 2024, Beijing, China.

Softcover 788(approx) pages 9798331516833

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$311.00

#### 2024 14TH SMART GRID CONFERENCE (SGC 2024)

Held 31 December - 1 January 2024, Tehran, Iran.

Softcover 452(approx) pages 9798331511340

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$253.00

#### 2024 14TH WORKSHOP ON HYPERSPECTRAL IMAGING AND SIGNAL PROCESSING: EVOLUTION IN **REMOTE SENSING (WHISPERS 2024)**

Held 9-11 December 2024, Helsinki, Finland.

Softcover 506(approx) pages 9798331513146

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$262.00

#### 2024 15TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DISTANCE LEARNING AND EDUCATION (ICDLE 2024)

Held 18-21 September 2024, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 78(approx) pages 9798350391138

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$149.00

### 2024 15TH NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING (ELECO 2024)

Held 28-30 November 2024, Bursa, Turkiye.

Softcover 876(approx) pages 9798331518042

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$326.00

### 2024 16TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON KNOWLEDGE AND SYSTEM ENGINEERING (KSE 2024)

Held 5-7 November 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

Softcover 564(approx) pages 9798331509415

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$272.00

### 2024 17TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DEVELOPMENT IN ESYSTEM ENGINEERING (DESE 2024)

Held 6-8 November 2024, Khorfakkan, United Arab Emirates.

Softcover 632(approx) pages 9798350368703

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$284.00

#### 2024 17TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SENSING TECHNOLOGY (ICST 2024)

Held 9-11 December 2024, Sydney, Australia.

Softcover 406(approx) pages 9798350374834

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$245.00

### 2024 17TH INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS ON ADVANCED APPLIED INFORMATICS (IIAI-AAI-WINTER 2024)

Held 16-18 December 2024, Ho Chi Minh, Vietnam.

Softcover 292(approx) pages 9798331543815

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

# 2024 17TH INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS ON IMAGE AND SIGNAL PROCESSING, BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING AND INFORMATICS (CISP-BMEI 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-28 October 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 1,396(approx) pages 9798331507404

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$417.00

#### 2024 17TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE AND DESIGN (ISCID 2024)

Held 14-15 December 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 370(approx) pages 9798331527266 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$238.00

### 2024 18TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPEN SOURCE SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES (ICOSST 2024)

Held 26-27 December 2024, Lahore, Pakistan. Softcover 162(approx) pages 9798331508708 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$202.00

# 2024 18TH SYMPOSIUM ON PIEZOELECTRICITY, ACOUSTIC WAVES, AND DEVICE APPLICATIONS (SPAWDA 2024)

Held 8-11 November 2024, Dongguan, China. Softcover 708(approx) pages 9798331523749 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$297.00

#### 2024 19TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES (ICET 2024)

Held 19-20 November 2024, Topi, Pakistan. Softcover 378(approx) pages 9798350379594 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$240.00

# 2024 1ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION AND NETWORKING (ICAC2N 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 16-17 December 2024, Greater Noida, India. Softcover 2,042(approx) pages 9798350356823 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$529.00

#### 2024 1ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CYBER SECURITY AND COMPUTING (CYBERCOMP 2024)

Held 6-7 November 2024, Melaka, Malaysia. Softcover 180(approx) pages 9798350387735 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$205.00

# 2024 1ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SUSTAINABILITY AND TECHNOLOGICAL ADVANCEMENTS IN ENGINEERING DOMAIN (SUSTAINED 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 13-14 December 2024, Faridabad, India. Softcover 1,062(approx) pages 9798350391664 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$359.00

### 2024 20TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MOBILITY, SENSING AND NETWORKING (MSN 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Harbin, China. Softcover 1,320(approx) pages 9798331516031 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$404.00

# 2024 21ST ANNUAL IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SENSING, COMMUNICATION, AND NETWORKING (SECON 2024)

Held 2-4 December 2024, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Softcover 382(approx) pages 9798331519193 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$240.00

#### 2024 23RD NATIONAL POWER SYSTEMS CONFERENCE (NPSC 2024)

Held 14-16 December 2024, Indore, India. Softcover 892(approx) pages 9798331519575 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$329.00

#### 2024 25TH INTERNATIONAL ARAB CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ACIT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-12 December 2024, Zarqa, Jordan. Softcover 1,146(approx) pages 9798331540029 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$373.00

#### 2024 26TH INTERNATIONAL MULTI-TOPIC CONFERENCE (INMIC 2024)

Held 30-31 December 2024, Karachi, Pakistan. Softcover 592(approx) pages 9798331507220 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$277.00

### 2024 27TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICCIT 2024) (6 VOLS)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Cox's Bazar, Bangladesh. Softcover 4,108(approx) pages 9798331519100 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$889.00

# 2024 27TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL MACHINES AND SYSTEMS (ICEMS 2024) (5 VOLS)

Held 26-29 November 2024, Fukuoka, Japan. Softcover 3,914(approx) pages 9798350379105 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$855.00

#### 2024 2ND ASIAN AEROSPACE AND ASTRONAUTICS CONFERENCE (AAAC 2024)

Held 27-29 September 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 474(approx) pages 9798350355840 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$256.00

# 2024 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN COMPUTATION, COMMUNICATION AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICAICCIT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 28-29 November 2024, Faridabad, India. Softcover 1,498(approx) pages 9798331541224 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$435.00

## 2024 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE TRENDS AND PATTERN RECOGNITION (ICAITPR 2024)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 318(approx) pages 9798350368017 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$229.00

# 2024 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER NETWORK TECHNOLOGY AND ELECTRONIC AND INFORMATION ENGINEERING (CNTEIE 2024)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Changchun, China. Softcover 186(approx) pages 9798331524449 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$206.00

# 2024 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CYBER PHYSICAL SYSTEMS, POWER ELECTRONICS AND ELECTRIC VEHICLES (ICPEEV 2024)

Held 26-28 September 2024, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 382(approx) pages 9798350388671 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$240.00

# 2024 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMERGING TRENDS IN ENGINEERING AND MEDICAL SCIENCES (ICETEMS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-23 November 2024, Nagpur, India. Softcover 966(approx) pages 9798331529390 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$342.00

## 2024 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION NETWORK AND COMPUTER COMMUNICATIONS (INCC 2024)

Held 8-10 November 2024, Hong Kong, China. Softcover 78(approx) pages 9798331504199 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$149.00

## 2024 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER AND RENEWABLE ENERGY ENGINEERING (PREE 2024)

Held 25-28 October 2024, Sendai, Japan. Softcover 218(approx) pages 9798350366815 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$212.00

# 2024 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RECENT TRENDS IN MICROELECTRONICS, AUTOMATION, COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS SYSTEMS (ICMACC 2024)

Held 19-21 December 2024, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 886(approx) pages 9798350366587 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$328.00

# 2024 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIGNAL PROCESSING, COMMUNICATION, POWER AND EMBEDDED SYSTEM (SCOPES 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 19-21 December 2024, Odisha, India. Softcover 1,432(approx) pages 9798331506469 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$423.00

### 2024 34TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER THEORY AND APPLICATIONS (ICCTA 2024)

Held 14-16 December 2024, Alexandria, Egypt. Softcover 370(approx) pages 9798331529697 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$238.00

## 2024 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN ENGINEERING SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY (AEST 2024)

Held 24-25 November 2024, Babil, Iraq. Softcover 250(approx) pages 9798331502706 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$218.00

# 2024 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CLEAN ENERGY STORAGE AND POWER ENGINEERING (CESPE 2024)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Sanya, China. Softcover 344(approx) pages 9798331511715 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$234.00

# 2024 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMBEDDED SYSTEMS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (ESAI 2024)

Held 19-20 December 2024, Fez, Morocco. Softcover 524(approx) pages 9798331522063 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$265.00

## 2024 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON HEALTH BIG DATA AND INTELLIGENT HEALTHCARE (ICHIH 2024)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Zhuhai, China. Softcover 406(approx) pages 9798331516598 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$245.00

## 2024 3RD ZIMBABWE CONFERENCE OF INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES (ZCICT 2024)

Held 28-29 November 2024, Bulawayo, Zimbabwe. Softcover 274(approx) pages 9798331520342 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$222.00

### 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED ENTERPRISE INFORMATION SYSTEM (AEIS 2024)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Cambridge, United Kingdom. Softcover 116(approx) pages 9798331512293 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$194.00

# 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, ROBOTICS, AND COMMUNICATION (ICAIRC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Xiamen, China. Softcover 1,136(approx) pages 9798331531232 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$372.00

# 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICCTIT 2024)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 788(approx) pages 9798331528980 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$311.00

# 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER SCIENCE, ELECTRONIC INFORMATION ENGINEERING AND INTELLIGENT CONTROL TECHNOLOGY (CEI 2024)

Held 8-10 November 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 690(approx) pages 9798350378559 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$294.00

### 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL SOCIETY AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS (DSINS 2024)

Held 20-22 November 2024, Sydney, Australia. Softcover 510(approx) pages 9798331528836 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$263.00

# 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND CONTROL SCIENCE (IC2ECS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 1,244(approx) pages 9798331510114 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$390.00

#### 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL MACHINES AND DRIVES (ICEMD 2024)

Held 24-25 December 2024, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 632(approx) pages 9798331507527 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$284.00

# 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONIC INFORMATION ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER COMMUNICATION (EIECC 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 1,728(approx) pages 9798331534639 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$475.00

# 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND CONTEMPORARY SPORTS (TCS 2024)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 134(approx) pages 9798331529871 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$197.00

#### 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT POWER AND SYSTEMS (ICIPS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Yichang, China.

Softcover 1,446(approx) pages 9798331532772

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$426.00

## 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS, AUTOMATION AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (RAAI 2024)

Held 19-21 December 2024, Singapore. Softcover 414(approx) pages 9798331520045

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$246.00

### 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS, AUTOMATION AND INTELLIGENT CONTROL (ICRAIC 2024)

Held 6-9 December 2024, Changsha, China.

Softcover 648(approx) pages 9798331544027

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$287.00

#### 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART CITY AND GREEN ENERGY (ICSCGE 2024)

Held 10-13 December 2024, Sydney, Australia.

Softcover 328(approx) pages 9798331506360

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$231.00

#### 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART GRID AND ENERGY INTERNET (SGEI 2024)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Shenyang, China.

Softcover 814(approx) pages 9798350368321

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$316.00

# 2024 4TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING (AIIM 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 1,124(approx) pages 9798331541736

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$370.00

### 2024 5TH IEEE GLOBAL CONFERENCE FOR ADVANCEMENT IN TECHNOLOGY (GCAT 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 4-6 October 2024, Bangalore, India.

Softcover 1,880(approx) pages 9798350376692

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$501.00

### 2024 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CLEAN AND GREEN ENERGY ENGINEERING (CGEE 2024)

Held 24-26 August 2024, Izmir, Turkiye.

Softcover 120(approx) pages 9798350377507

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$195.00

# 2024 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CLEAN ENERGY AND ELECTRIC POWER ENGINEERING (ICCEPE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-11 August 2024, Yangzhou, China.

Softcover 1,520(approx) pages 9798350390322

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$438.00

### 2024 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTERS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE TECHNOLOGY (CAIT 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 696(approx) pages 9798331530907

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$295.00

#### 2024 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION SCIENCE AND EDUCATION (ICISE-IE 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Zhanjiang, China. Softcover 696(approx) pages 9798331506773 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$295.00

### 2024 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT DESIGN (ICID 2024)

Held 25-27 October 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 590(approx) pages 9798331541507 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$277.00

#### 2024 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER ENGINEERING (ICPE 2024)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 878(approx) pages 9798331531157 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$327.00

#### 2024 5TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON NEW ENERGY AND ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGY (ISNEET 2024)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 650(approx) pages 9798331505912 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$287.00

## 2024 6TH INTERNATIONAL COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING AND CLOUD COMPUTING CONFERENCE (CECCC 2024)

Held 18-20 October 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 118(approx) pages 9798350363937 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$195.00

#### 2024 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONTROL AND ROBOTICS (ICCR 2024)

Held 5-7 December 2024, Yokohama, Japan. Softcover 406(approx) pages 9798331518165 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$245.00

# 2024 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON FRONTIER TECHNOLOGIES OF INFORMATION AND COMPUTER (ICFTIC 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Qingdao, China. Softcover 1,836(approx) pages 9798331541767 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$493.00

#### 2024 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER AND ENERGY TECHNOLOGY (ICPET 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 12-15 July 2024, Beijing, China. Softcover 1,960(approx) pages 9798350375862 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$515.00

# 2024 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS, INTELLIGENT CONTROL AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (RICAI 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 1,450(approx) pages 9798331541705 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$426.00

## 2024 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART POWER & INTERNET ENERGY SYSTEMS (SPIES 2024)

Held 4-6 December 2024, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 522(approx) pages 9798350368871 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$265.00

## 2024 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGIES FOR INDUSTRY 5.0 (STI 2024)

Held 14-15 December 2024, Narayanganj, Bangladesh. Softcover 642(approx) pages 9798331531980

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$286.00

#### 2024 7TH ASIA CONFERENCE ON COGNITIVE ENGINEERING AND INTELLIGENT INTERACTION (CEII 2024)

Held 14-16 December 2024, Singapore. Softcover 302(approx) pages 9798331508777

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$227.00

### 2024 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DATA SCIENCE AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (DSIT 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 550(approx) pages 9798350384109

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$270.00

# 2024 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY (ICOIACT 2024)

Held 20-21 November 2024, Ishikawa, Japan. Softcover 350(approx) pages 9798331536213

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$235.00

# 2024 7TH INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR ON RESEARCH OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS (ISRITI 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 11 December 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 1,224(approx) pages 9798331519650

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$387.00

#### 2024 8TH ASIAN CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE TECHNOLOGY (ACAIT 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 8-10 November 2024, Fuzhou, China.

Softcover 1,990(approx) pages 9798331517106

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$520.00

#### 2024 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUTOMATION, CONTROL AND ROBOTS (ICACR 2024)

Held 1-3 November 2024, Xiangyang, China. Softcover 228(approx) pages 9798350352450

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$214.00

### 2024 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER AND ENERGY ENGINEERING (ICPEE 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 468(approx) pages 9798331530877

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$255.00

#### 2024 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SYSTEM RELIABILITY AND SAFETY (ICSRS 2024)

Held 20-22 November 2024, Sicily, Italy.

Softcover 882(approx) pages 9798350354515

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$327.00

### 2024 9TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CLEAN ENERGY AND POWER GENERATION TECHNOLOGY (CEPGT 2024)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Zhengjiang, China. Softcover 246(approx) pages 9798331528782

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$217.00

#### 2024 9TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONTROL, ROBOTICS AND CYBERNETICS (CRC 2024)

Held 21-23 November 2024, Penang, Malaysia. Softcover 94(approx) pages 9798331517496 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$180.00

#### 2024 9TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION SCIENCE, COMPUTER TECHNOLOGY AND **TRANSPORTATION (ISCTT 2024)**

Held 28-30 June 2024, Mianyang, China. Softcover 724(approx) pages 9798350388442 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$300.00

#### 2024 ACADEMIC CONFERENCE OF CHINA INSTRUMENT AND CONTROL SOCIETY (ACCIS 2024)

Held 28-31 July 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 874(approx) pages 9798350350333 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$326.00

#### 2024 ACM/IEEE 6TH SYMPOSIUM ON MACHINE LEARNING FOR CAD (MLCAD 2024)

Held 9-11 September 2024, Salt Lake City (Snowbird), Utah, USA. Softcover 326(approx) pages 9798350363579

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$231.00

#### 2024 ADVANCED TOPICS ON MEASUREMENT AND SIMULATION (ATOMS 2024)

Held 28-30 August 2024, Constanta, Romania. Softcover 606(approx) pages 9798350358384 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$279.00

#### 2024 ASIAN CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGIES (ACOIT 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 6-7 September 2024, Kolar, India. Softcover 1,756(approx) pages 9798350374964 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$479.00

### 2024 BEYOND TECHNOLOGY SUMMIT ON INFORMATICS INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE (BTS-I2C 2024)

Held 19 December 2024, Jember, East Java, Indonesia. Softcover 790(approx) pages 9798331508586 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$311.00

#### 2024 BOAO NEW POWER SYSTEM INTERNATIONAL FORUM - POWER SYSTEM AND NEW ENERGY TECHNOLOGY INNOVATION FORUM (NPSIF 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-10 December 2024, Qionghai, China. Softcover 1,078(approx) pages 9798331504564 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$362.00

### 2024 CONFERENCE ON BUILDING A SECURE & EMPOWERED CYBERSPACE (BUILDSEC 2024)

Held 19-20 December 2024, Delhi, India. Softcover 108(approx) pages 9798331516734 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$193.00

### 2024 CYBER RESEARCH CONFERENCE - IRELAND (CYBER-RCI 2024)

Held 25 November 2024, Carlow, Ireland. Softcover 148(approx) pages 9798350390117 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$200.00

#### 2024 EIGHTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PARALLEL, DISTRIBUTED AND GRID COMPUTING (PDGC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-20 December 2024, Waknaghat, Solan, India. Softcover 966(approx) pages 9798331521356 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$342.00

## 2024 FIRST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DATA, COMPUTATION AND COMMUNICATION (ICDCC 2024)

Held 29-30 November 2024, Sehore, India. Softcover 872(approx) pages 9798331532963 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$326.00

#### 2024 FORMAL METHODS IN COMPUTER-AIDED DESIGN (FMCAD 2024)

Held 15-18 October 2024, Prague, Czech Republic. Softcover 324(approx) pages 9798331524784 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00

### 2024 GEOINFORMATICS FOR SPATIAL-INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPMENT IN EARTH AND ALLIED SCIENCES (GIS-IDEAS 2024)

Held 11-13 December 2024, Chiang Rai, Thailand. Softcover 236(approx) pages 9798331504250 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$215.00

#### 2024 IEEE 11TH POWER INDIA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE (PIICON 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-12 December 2024, Jaipur, India. Softcover 1,278(approx) pages 9798350367072 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$396.00

# 2024 IEEE 11TH UTTAR PRADESH SECTION INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING (UPCON 2024)

Held 29 November - 1 December 2024, Lucknow, India. Softcover 838(approx) pages 9798350378733 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$320.00

### 2024 IEEE 12TH ASIA-PACIFIC CONFERENCE ON ANTENNAS AND PROPAGATION (APCAP 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-25 September 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 1,502(approx) pages 9798350351026 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$435.00

### 2024 IEEE 13TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENGINEERING EDUCATION (ICEED 2024)

Held 19-20 November 2024, Kanazawa, Japan. Softcover 436(approx) pages 9798350367423 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$250.00

## 2024 IEEE 15TH ANNUAL INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, ELECTRONICS AND MOBILE COMMUNICATION CONFERENCE (IEMCON 2024)

Held 24-26 October 2024, Berkeley, California, USA. Softcover 398(approx) pages 9798331519858 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$243.00

## 2024 IEEE 17TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NANO/MOLECULAR MEDICINE & ENGINEERING (NANOMED 2024)

Held 2-5 December 2024, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. Softcover 126(approx) pages 9798331517007 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$196.00

# 2024 IEEE 19TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER SCIENCE AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGIES (CSIT 2024)

Held 16-19 October 2024, Lviv, Ukraine. Softcover 426(approx) pages 9798331542641 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$248.00

## 2024 IEEE 1ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GREEN INDUSTRIAL ELECTRONICS AND SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGIES (GIEST 2024)

Held 25-26 October 2024, Imphal, India.

Softcover 830(approx) pages 9798331540159

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$318.00

#### 2024 IEEE 21ST INDIA COUNCIL INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE (INDICON 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 19-21 December 2024, Kharagpur, India. Softcover 1,838(approx) pages 9798350391299 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$494.00

#### 2024 IEEE 26TH ELECTRONICS PACKAGING TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE (EPTC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 3-6 December 2024, Singapore.

Softcover 1,386(approx) pages 9798331522018

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$415.00

# 2024 IEEE 27TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT TRANSPORTATION SYSTEMS (ITSC 2024) (6 VOLS)

Held 24-27 September 2024, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada. Softcover 4,658(approx) pages 9798331505936

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$984.00

# 2024 IEEE 29TH INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON COMPUTER AIDED MODELING AND DESIGN OF COMMUNICATION LINKS AND NETWORKS (CAMAD 2024)

Held 21-23 October 2024, Athens, Greece. Softcover 608(approx) pages 9798350377651 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$280.00

### 2024 IEEE 2ND CONFERENCE ON AGRIFOOD ELECTRONICS (CAFE 2024)

Held 26-28 September 2024, Xanthi, Greece. Softcover 238(approx) pages 9798331527310 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

# 2024 IEEE 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INNOVATIONS IN HIGH SPEED COMMUNICATION AND SIGNAL PROCESSING (IHCSP 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Bhopal, India. Softcover 1,156(approx) pages 9798350368956

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$375.00

### 2024 IEEE 33RD ASIAN TEST SYMPOSIUM (ATS 2024)

Held 17-20 December 2024, Ahmedabad, India. Softcover 366(approx) pages 9798331529178 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$238.00

### 2024 IEEE 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DATA, DECISION AND SYSTEMS (ICDDS 2024)

Held 5-7 December 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 208(approx) pages 9798350363906 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$210.00

### 2024 IEEE 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT REALITY (ICIR 2024)

Held 5-6 December 2024, Coimbra, Portugal. Softcover 254(approx) pages 9798331534431 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$218.00

## 2024 IEEE 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS, AUTOMATION, ARTIFICIAL-INTELLIGENCE AND INTERNET-OF-THINGS (RAAICON 2024)

Held 29-30 November 2024, Dhaka, Bangladesh. Softcover 336(approx) pages 9798331534417 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$232.00

# 2024 IEEE 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ICT IN BUSINESS INDUSTRY & GOVERNMENT (ICTBIG 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 13-14 December 2024, Indore, India. Softcover 2,276(approx) pages 9798331518998

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$570.00

# 2024 IEEE 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRO-COMPUTING TECHNOLOGIES FOR HUMANITY (NIGERCON 2024) (4 VOLS)

Held 26-28 November 2024, Ado Ekiti, Nigeria. Softcover 2,702(approx) pages 9798331542566 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$644.00

#### 2024 IEEE 5TH KHPI WEEK ON ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY (KHPIWEEK 2024)

Held 7-11 October 2024, Kharkiv, Ukraine. Softcover 830(approx) pages 9798350384505 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$318.00

# 2024 IEEE 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (ICECE 2024)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 206(approx) pages 9798331517762 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$210.00

## 2024 IEEE 8TH CONFERENCE ON ENERGY INTERNET AND ENERGY SYSTEM INTEGRATION (EI2 2024) (8 VOLS)

Held 29 November - 2 December 2024, Shenyang, China. Softcover 6,274(approx) pages 9798331523534 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,265.00

## 2024 IEEE 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON VISION, IMAGE AND SIGNAL PROCESSING (ICVISP 2024)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Kunming, China. Softcover 570(approx) pages 9798331541477 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$273.00

#### 2024 IEEE 9TH SOUTHERN POWER ELECTRONICS CONFERENCE (SPEC 2024)

Held 2-5 December 2024, Brisbane, Australia. Softcover 780(approx) pages 9798350351163 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$310.00

## 2024 IEEE ACADEMIC INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON OPTOELECTRONICS AND MICROELECTRONICS TECHNOLOGY (AISOMT 2024)

Held 21-22 November 2024, Harbin, China. Softcover 488(approx) pages 9798331542290 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$259.00

#### 2024 IEEE ASIA-PACIFIC CONFERENCE ON APPLIED ELECTROMAGNETICS (APACE 2024)

Held 21-23 December 2024, Langkawi, Kedah, Malaysia. Softcover 594(approx) pages 9798350364170 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$277.00

# 2024 IEEE ASIA-PACIFIC CONFERENCE ON GEOSCIENCE, ELECTRONICS AND REMOTE SENSING TECHNOLOGY (AGERS 2024)

Held 13-14 December 2024, Manado, Indonesia. Softcover 566(approx) pages 9798331543112 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$272.00

### 2024 IEEE CALCUTTA CONFERENCE (CALCON 2024)

Held 14-15 December 2024, Kolkata, India. Softcover 482(approx) pages 9798331516673 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$258.00

### 2024 IEEE CONFERENCE ON ANTENNA MEASUREMENTS AND APPLICATIONS (CAMA 2024)

Held 9-11 October 2024, Da Nang, Vietnam. Softcover 502(approx) pages 9798350350746 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$261.00

### 2024 IEEE CONFERENCE ON ENGINEERING INFORMATICS (ICEI 2024)

Held 20-28 November 2024, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 798(approx) pages 9798331505783 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$313.00

## 2024 IEEE CONSUMER LIFE TECH (ICLT 2024)

Held 11-13 December 2024, Sydney, Australia. Softcover 174(approx) pages 9798331519346 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$204.00

### 2024 IEEE ELECTRICAL DESIGN OF ADVANCED PACKAGING AND SYSTEMS (EDAPS 2024)

Held 17-19 December 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 116(approx) pages 9798331543266 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$194.00

# 2024 IEEE ELEVENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATIONS AND NETWORKING (COMNET 2024)

Held 5-7 November 2024, Hammamet, Tunisia. Softcover 132(approx) pages 9798331520809 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$197.00

### 2024 IEEE EMBS INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BIOMEDICAL AND HEALTH INFORMATICS (BHI 2024)

Held 10-13 November 2024, Houston, Texas, USA. Softcover 732(approx) pages 9798350351569 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$301.00

### 2024 IEEE FAR EAST NDT NEW TECHNOLOGY & APPLICATION FORUM (FENDT 2024)

Held 24-27 June 2024, Zhongshan City, Guangdong Province, China. Softcover 368(approx) pages 9798350390469 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$238.00

### 2024 IEEE FRONTIERS IN EDUCATION CONFERENCE (FIE 2024) (7 VOLS)

Held 13-16 October 2024, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 4,974(approx) pages 9798350363067 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,040.00

## 2024 IEEE FUTURE NETWORKS WORLD FORUM (FNWF 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 15-17 October 2024, Dubai, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 998(approx) pages 9798350379501 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$348.00

### 2024 IEEE HEALTHCARE INNOVATIONS AND POINT OF CARE TECHNOLOGIES (HI-POCT 2024)

Held 19-20 September 2024, Tucson, Arizona, USA. Softcover 80(approx) pages 9798331508043

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$153.00

#### 2024 IEEE HIGH PERFORMANCE EXTREME COMPUTING CONFERENCE (HPEC 2024)

Held 23-27 September 2024, Wakefield, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 796(approx) pages 9798350387148

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$313.00

### 2024 IEEE INDUSTRY APPLICATIONS SOCIETY ANNUAL MEETING (IAS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-24 October 2024, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Softcover 1,378(approx) pages 9798350372724 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$414.00

## 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED NETWORKS AND TELECOMMUNICATIONS SYSTEMS (ANTS 2024)

Held 15-18 December 2024, Guwahati, India. Softcover 890(approx) pages 9798350391732 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$329.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AGROSYSTEM ENGINEERING, TECHNOLOGY & APPLICATIONS (AGRETA 2024)

Held 7 September 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 282(approx) pages 9798350373677 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$223.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING, COMPUTER AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY FOR HEALTH (BECITHCON 2024)

Held 28-29 November 2024, Dhaka, Bangladesh. Softcover 324(approx) pages 9798331534363 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00

### 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING (ICOCO 2024)

Held 12-14 December 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 628(approx) pages 9798331530310 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$283.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONTROL & AUTOMATION, ELECTRONICS, ROBOTICS, INTERNET OF THINGS, AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (CERIA 2024)

Held 17-18 October 2024, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 326(approx) pages 9798331511173 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$231.00

### 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DC TECHNOLOGIES AND SYSTEMS (DCTS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 19-20 October 2024, Zhuhai, China. Softcover 996(approx) pages 9798350379471 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$347.00

## 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL ENERGY CONVERSION SYSTEMS AND CONTROL (IEECSC 2024)

Held 8-10 November 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 406(approx) pages 9798350389364 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$245.00

### 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENERGY INTERNET (ICEI 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 1-3 November 2024, Zhuhai, China. Softcover 936(approx) pages 9798331523565 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$337.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT SIGNAL PROCESSING AND EFFECTIVE COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES (INSPECT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-8 December 2024, Gwalior, India. Softcover 974(approx) pages 9798350379532 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$343.00

## 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS, SMART AND GREEN TECHNOLOGIES (ICISSGT 2024)

Held 2-3 November 2024, Visakhapatnam, India. Softcover 192(approx) pages 9798350304336 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$207.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER ELECTRONICS, DRIVES AND ENERGY SYSTEMS (PEDES 2024) (5 VOLS)

Held 18-21 December 2024, Mangalore, India. Softcover 3,380(approx) pages 9798350372489 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$762.00

### 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON REBOOTING COMPUTING (ICRC 2024)

Held 16-17 December 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Softcover 252(approx) pages 9798331541286 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$218.00

### 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RFID TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS (RFID-TA 2024)

Held 18-20 December 2024, Daytona Beach, Florida, USA. Softcover 200(approx) pages 9798331540234 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$209.00

### 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS AND BIOMIMETICS (ROBIO 2024) (4 VOLS)

Held 10-14 December 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 2,598(approx) pages 9798331509651 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$626.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SERVICE OPERATIONS AND LOGISTICS, AND INFORMATICS (SOLI 2024)

Held 22-24 June 2024, Macau, China. Softcover 228(approx) pages 9798350379174 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$214.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIGNAL PROCESSING, INFORMATION, COMMUNICATION AND SYSTEMS (SPICSCON 2024)

Held 1-2 November 2024, Khulna, Bangladesh. Softcover 362(approx) pages 9798331510220 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$237.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SOFTWARE SYSTEM AND INFORMATION PROCESSING (ICSSIP 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Kunming, China. Softcover 192(approx) pages 9798331506148 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$207.00

## 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TECHNOLOGY MANAGEMENT, OPERATIONS AND DECISIONS (ICTMOD 2024)

Held 4-6 November 2024, Sharjah, United Arab Emirates.

Softcover 840(approx) pages 9798350367362

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$320.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TECHNOLOGY, INFORMATICS, MANAGEMENT, ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENT (TIME-E 2024)

Held 7-9 August 2024, Bali, Indonesia.

Softcover 248(approx) pages 9798350364767

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$217.00

### 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON VEHICULAR ELECTRONICS AND SAFETY (ICVES 2024)

Held 17-19 December 2024, Ahmedabad, India.

Softcover 244(approx) pages 9798350387285

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$216.00

### 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL INTEGRATED RELIABILITY WORKSHOP (IIRW 2024)

Held 6-10 October 2024, South Lake Tahoe, California, USA.

Softcover 138(approx) pages 9798331517175

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$198.00

## 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL MULTI-CONFERENCE ON SMART SYSTEMS & GREEN PROCESS (IMC-SSGP 2024)

Held 31 October - 3 November 2024, Djerba, Tunisia.

Softcover 472(approx) pages 9798350378399

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$256.00

## 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL POWER MODULATOR AND HIGH VOLTAGE CONFERENCE (IPMHVC 2024)

Held 28 May - 1 June 2024, Indianapolis, Indiana, USA.

Softcover 200(approx) pages 9798350348545

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$209.00

### 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL SMART CITIES CONFERENCE (ISC2 2024)

Held 29 October - 1 November 2024, Pattaya, Thailand.

Softcover 760(approx) pages 9798350364323

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$306.00

# 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL WOMEN IN ENGINEERING (WIE) CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING (WIECON-ECE 2024)

Held 6-7 December 2024, Chennai, India.

Softcover 536(approx) pages 9798331535483

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$267.00

## 2024 IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON METROLOGY FOR AGRICULTURE AND FORESTRY (METROAGRIFOR 2024)

Held 29-31 October 2024, Padua, Italy.

Softcover 734(approx) pages 9798350355451

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$302.00

### 2024 IEEE MICROWAVES, ANTENNAS, AND PROPAGATION CONFERENCE (MAPCON 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 9-13 December 2024, Hyderabad, India.

Softcover 2,038(approx) pages 9798350379709

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$528.00

### 2024 IEEE MIT UNDERGRADUATE RESEARCH TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE (URTC 2024)

Held 11-13 October 2024, Cambridge, Massachusetts, USA.

Softcover 738(approx) pages 9798331531010

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$302.00

# 2024 IEEE MTT-S INTERNATIONAL MICROWAVE WORKSHOP SERIES ON ADVANCED MATERIALS AND PROCESSES FOR RF AND THZ APPLICATIONS (IMWS-AMP 2024)

Held 9-11 November 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 879(approx) pages 9798331520724 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$327.00

### 2024 IEEE OPTO-ELECTRONICS AND COMMUNICATIONS CONFERENCE (OECC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 30 June - 4 July 2024, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 1,227(approx) pages 9798350308402 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$388.00

## 2024 IEEE PES GENERATION, TRANSMISSION AND DISTRIBUTION LATIN AMERICA CONFERENCE AND INDUSTRIAL EXPOSITION (GTDLA 2024)

Held 11-13 November 2024, Ixtapa, Mexico. Softcover 326(approx) pages 9798331530556 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$231.00

## 2024 IEEE SILCHAR SUBSECTION CONFERENCE (SILCON 2024 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 15-17 November 2024, Agartala, India. Softcover 1,232(approx) pages 9798331540838 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$388.00

# 2024 IEEE TECHNOLOGY & ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE - ASIA PACIFIC (TEMSCON-ASPAC 2024)

Held 25-27 September 2024, Denpasar, Indonesia. Softcover 554(approx) pages 9798331515898 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$270.00

# 2024 IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BIG DATA COMPUTING, APPLICATIONS AND TECHNOLOGIES (BDCAT 2024)

Held 16-19 December 2024, Sharjah, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 428(approx) pages 9798350367317 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$248.00

## 2024 IEEE/OES AUTONOMOUS UNDERWATER VEHICLES SYMPOSIUM (AUV 2024)

Held 18-20 September 2024, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 222(approx) pages 9798331542245 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$213.00

# 2024 IEEE/WIC INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON WEB INTELLIGENCE AND INTELLIGENT AGENT TECHNOLOGY (WI-IAT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-12 December 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 986(approx) pages 9798331504953 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$346.00

## 2024 IEEE-EMBS CONFERENCE ON BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING AND SCIENCES (IECBES 2024)

Held 11-13 December 2024, Penang, Malaysia. Softcover 710(approx) pages 9798350383416 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$298.00

### 2024 INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS AND MACHINE LEARNING CONFERENCE (ISML 2024)

Held 4-5 May 2024, Hyderabad, IN.

Softcover 790(approx) pages 9798350343885

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$311.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL ANNUAL CONFERENCE ON COMPLEX SYSTEMS AND INTELLIGENT SCIENCE (CSIS-IAC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 September 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 986(approx) pages 9798331504762

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$346.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL BIT CONFERENCE (BITCON 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-8 December 2024, Dhanbad, India. Softcover 922(approx) pages 9798331518400 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$334.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE OF THE AFRICAN FEDERATION OF OPERATIONAL RESEARCH SOCIETIES (AFROS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 3-5 November 2024, Tlemcen, Algeria. Softcover 1,046(approx) pages 9798350386455 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$356.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED TECHNOLOGIES FOR COMMUNICATIONS (ATC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-19 October 2024, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam. Softcover 1,118(approx) pages 9798350353990 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$369.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION AND MATERIALS (ICACCM 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 22-23 November 2024, Dehradun, India. Softcover 1,734(approx) pages 9798350367980 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$476.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN TECHNOLOGY AND COMPUTING (ICATC 2024)

Held 19 December 2024, Kelaniya, Sri Lanka. Softcover 324(approx) pages 9798331518226 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AI X DATA AND KNOWLEDGE ENGINEERING (AIXDKE 2024)

Held 11-13 December 2024, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 174(approx) pages 9798331517052 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$204.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND DIGITAL LIBRARIES (AIDL 2024)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 112(approx) pages 9798331524661 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$193.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND EMERGING TECHNOLOGY (GLOBAL AI SUMMIT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-6 September 2024, Greater Noida, India. Softcover 1,448(approx) pages 9798350379723 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$426.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND QUANTUM COMPUTATION-BASED SENSOR APPLICATION (ICAIQSA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-21 December 2024, Nagpur, India.

Softcover 1,426(approx) pages 9798331517960

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$422.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND QUANTUM COMPUTING (AIQC 2024)

Held 18-19 October 2024, Bhubaneswar, India. Softcover 166(approx) pages 9798331527655

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$203.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, DEEP LEARNING AND NEURAL NETWORKS (AIDLNN 2024)

Held 20-22 September 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 262(approx) pages 9798331520823

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$220.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUGMENTED REALITY, INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS, AND INDUSTRIAL AUTOMATION (ARIIA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-21 December 2024, Manipal, India.

Softcover 1,294(approx) pages 9798331518370

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$399.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUTOMATION IN MANUFACTURING, TRANSPORTATION AND LOGISTICS (ICAMAL 2024)

Held 7-9 August 2024, Hong Kong.

Softcover 446(approx) pages 9798350378665

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$252.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BIG DATA ANALYTICS IN BIOINFORMATICS (DABCON 2024)

Held 21-23 November 2024, Kolkata, India.

Softcover 306(approx) pages 9798350378054

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$227.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATION, COMPUTING AND ENERGY EFFICIENT TECHNOLOGIES (I3CEET 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 20-21 September 2024, Gautam Buddha Nagar, India.

Softcover 2,090(approx) pages 9798331541590

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$538.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATION, COMPUTING, SMART MATERIALS AND DEVICES (ICCCSMD 2024)

Held 19-20 December 2024, Chennai, India.

Softcover 846(approx) pages 9798331509637

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$321.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATION, CONTROL, AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS (CCIS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-7 December 2024, Mathura, India.

Softcover 1,072(approx) pages 9798331528218

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$361.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER AND APPLICATIONS (ICCA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-19 December 2024, Cairo, Egypt.

Softcover 1,522(approx) pages 9798350367577

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$439.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING AND INTELLIGENT REALITY TECHNOLOGIES (ICCIRT 2024)

Held 5-6 December 2024, Coimbatore, India. Softcover 414(approx) pages 9798331510305 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$246.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING IN NATURAL SCIENCES, BIOMEDICINE AND ENGINEERING (COMCONF 2024)

Held 9-12 August 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 148(approx) pages 9798350353365 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$200.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING INNOVATION, INTELLIGENCE, TECHNOLOGIES AND EDUCATION (CIITE 2024)

Held 5-7 September 2024, Sepang, Selangor, Malaysia. Softcover 184(approx) pages 9798350377293 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$206.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING, NETWORKING, TELECOMMUNICATIONS & ENGINEERING SCIENCES APPLICATIONS (CONTESA 2024)

Held 18-19 December 2024, Tirana, Albania.
Softcover 98(approx) pages 9798331534547
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$187.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONNECTED INNOVATION AND TECHNOLOGY (ICCITX 2024)

Held 22-24 April 2024, Rabat, Morocco. Softcover 318(approx) pages 9798350367270 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$229.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONTROL, COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION AND MATERIALS (ICCCCM 2024)

Held 10-11 August 2024, Prayagraj, India. Softcover 842(approx) pages 9798350371697 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$321.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY AND INTELLIGENT EDUCATION (ICDTIE 2024)

Held 15-17 November 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 70(approx) pages 9798331512330 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$134.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DISTRIBUTED SYSTEMS, COMPUTER NETWORKS AND CYBERSECURITY (ICDSCNC 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 20-21 September 2024, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 1,714(approx) pages 9798350375459 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$472.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING RESEARCHES (ICECER 2024)

Held 4-6 December 2024, Gaborone, Botswana. Softcover 748(approx) pages 9798331539740 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$304.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMERGING RESEARCH IN COMPUTATIONAL SCIENCE (ICERCS 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 12-14 December 2024, Coimbatore, India. Softcover 1,944(approx) pages 9798331534974 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$512.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES AND INNOVATION FOR SUSTAINABILITY (EMERGIN 2024)

Held 20-21 December 2024, Greater Noida, India. Softcover 752(approx) pages 9798350391275

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$305.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENGINEERING AND EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES (ICEET 2024)

Held 27-28 December 2024, Dubai, United Arab Emirates.

Softcover 900(approx) pages 9798331532901

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$331.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON FUTURE COMMUNICATIONS AND NETWORKS (FCN 2024)

Held 18-22 November 2024, Valletta, Malta. Softcover 324(approx) pages 9798331512897

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$230.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON FUTURE TELECOMMUNICATIONS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (IC-FTAI 2024)

Held 31 December - 2 January 2024, Alexandria, Egypt. Softcover 594(approx) pages 9798331534097

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$277.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GRAPHICS AND INTERACTION (ICGI 2024)

Held 7-8 November 2024, Vila Real, Portugal. Softcover 144(approx) pages 9798331536008 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$199.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON IMAGE PROCESSING, COMPUTER VISION AND MACHINE LEARNING (ICICML 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 22-24 November 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 2,212(approx) pages 9798350355420

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$559.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INDUSTRIAL IOT, BIG DATA AND SUPPLY CHAIN (IIOTBDSC 2024)

Held 20-22 September 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 510(approx) pages 9798331539825

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$263.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATICS ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS (ICIEE 2024)

Held 5-6 December 2024, Denpasar, Bali, Indonesia.

Softcover 222(approx) pages 9798331519223

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$213.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATICS, MULTIMEDIA, CYBER AND INFORMATION SYSTEM (ICIMCIS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-21 November 2024, Jakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 1,182(approx) pages 9798331533250

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$380.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION SCIENCE AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGIES (ICISCT 2024)

Held 7-8 November 2024, Seoul, South Korea. Softcover 522(approx) pages 9798331527938

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$265.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SYSTEMS AND INNOVATION (ICITSI 2024)

Held 12 December 2024, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 658(approx) pages 9798331511487 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$288.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INNOVATIONS IN SCIENCE, ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY (ICISET 2024)

Held 26-27 October 2024, Chittagong, Bangladesh. Softcover 840(approx) pages 9798350355505 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$320.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INNOVATIVE COMPUTING, INTELLIGENT COMMUNICATION AND SMART ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS (ICSES 2024) (4 VOLS)

Held 12-13 December 2024, Chennai, India. Softcover 2,706(approx) pages 9798331543631 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$645.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTEGRATION OF EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES FOR THE DIGITAL WORLD (ICIETDW 2024)

Held 13-14 September 2024, Chennai, India. Softcover 776(approx) pages 9798331541187 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$309.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT & INNOVATIVE PRACTICES IN ENGINEERING & MANAGEMENT (IIPEM 2024)

Held 25 November 2024, Singapore. Softcover 852(approx) pages 9798350390056 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$322.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT CYBERNETICS TECHNOLOGY & APPLICATIONS (ICICYTA 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 17-19 December 2024, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 1,660(approx) pages 9798331506506 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$463.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT EDUCATION AND INTELLIGENT RESEARCH (IEIR 2024)

Held 6-8 November 2024, Macau, China. Softcover 380(approx) pages 9798331519834 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$240.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON IOT, COMMUNICATION AND AUTOMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICICAT 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 23-24 November 2024, Gorakhpur, India. Softcover 1,848(approx) pages 9798350368116 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$496.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON LOGISTICS AND INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING (ICLIE 2024)

Held 1 December 2024, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam. Softcover 332(approx) pages 9798331510701 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$232.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MACHINE LEARNING AND CYBERNETICS (ICMLC 2024)

- 38 -

Held 20-23 September 2024, Miyazaki, Japan. Softcover 658(approx) pages 9798331528058 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$288.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON META COMPUTING (ICMC 2024)

Held 20-23 June 2024, Qingdao, China.

Softcover 330(approx) pages 9798350356007

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$231.00

#### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NEUROMORPHIC COMPUTING (ICNC 2024)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Chongqing, China. Softcover 534(approx) pages 9798331508678 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$267.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ORANGE TECHNOLOGY (ICOT 2024)

Held 15-18 December 2024, Tainan, Taiwan. Softcover 254(approx) pages 9798331523619 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$218.00

## 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RECENT INNOVATION IN SMART AND SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGY (ICRISST 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 15-16 March 2024, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 1,416(approx) pages 9798350309157 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$420.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RECENT PROGRESSES IN SCIENCE, ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY (ICRPSET 2024)

Held 7-8 December 2024, Rajshahi, Bangladesh. Softcover 418(approx) pages 9798331509484 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$247.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SENSING, MEASUREMENT & DATA ANALYTICS IN THE ERA OF ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (ICSMD 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 31 October - 3 November 2024, Huangshan, China. Softcover 1,090(approx) pages 9798331529208 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$364.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART TECHNOLOGIES FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT GOALS (ICSTSDG 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 6-8 November 2024, Chennai, Tamil Nadu, India. Softcover 1,898(approx) pages 9798331516291 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$504.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART-DIGITAL-GREEN TECHNOLOGIES AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE SCIENCES (CSDGAIS 2024)

Held 9-11 December 2024, Suez, Egypt. Softcover 194(approx) pages 9798331542085 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$208.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEERING (I-COSTE 2024)

Held 18-20 December 2024, Perth, Australia. Softcover 774(approx) pages 9798331517342 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$309.00

# 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SYSTEM, COMPUTATION, AUTOMATION AND NETWORKING (ICSCAN 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-28 December 2024, Puducherry, India. Softcover 1,060(approx) pages 9798331510039 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$358.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON UBIQUITOUS COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS (IUCC 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 768(approx) pages 9798331512002

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$308.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON VIRTUAL REALITY AND VISUALIZATION (ICVRV 2024)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Macao SAR, China. Softcover 354(approx) pages 9798331515454 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$236.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON 3D ANALYSIS OF HUMAN MOVEMENT (3DAHM 2024)

Held 3-6 December 2024, Montevideo, Uruguay. Softcover 154(approx) pages 9798331509842 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$201.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON THE TSETLIN MACHINE (ISTM 2024)

Held 28-30 August 2024, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, USA. Softcover 110(approx) pages 9798331504991 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$193.00

### 2024 INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON RAPID SYSTEM PROTOTYPING (RSP 2024)

Held 3 October 2024, Raleigh, North Carolina, USA. Softcover 72(approx) pages 9798331519544 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$138.00

### 2024 NINTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATICS AND COMPUTING (ICIC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 24-25 October 2024, Medan, Indonesia. Softcover 1,482(approx) pages 9798331517618 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$432.00

## 2024 RADECS DATA WORKSHOP

Held 19 September 2024, Maspalomas, Spain. Softcover 217 pages 9798331536329 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$215.00

### 2024 RECENT ADVANCES IN SUSTAINABLE ENGINEERING AND FUTURE TECHNOLOGIES (RASEFT 2024)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 144(approx) pages 9798331532086 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$199.00

## 2024 RIVF INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES (RIVF 2024)

Held 21-23 December 2024, Danang, Vietnam. Softcover 520(approx) pages 9798331505080 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$264.00

### 2024 SECOND JORDANIAN INTERNATIONAL BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING CONFERENCE (JIBEC 2024)

Held 27-28 November 2024, Amman, Jordan. Softcover 158(approx) pages 9798331539559 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$201.00

# 2024 THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, COMPUTATIONAL ELECTRONICS AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEM (AICECS 2024)

Held 12-14 December 2024, Manipal, India. Softcover 428(approx) pages 9798350391251 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$248.00

# 2024 THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TRENDS IN ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING (TEECCON 2024)

Held 7-8 November 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 266(approx) pages 9798331505721

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$220.00

### 2025 10TH ASIA CONFERENCE ON POWER AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING (ACPEE 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 15-19 April 2025, Beijing, China.

Softcover 3,070(approx) pages 9798331504083

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$709.00

## 2025 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CLOUD COMPUTING AND BIG DATA ANALYTICS (ICCCBDA 2025)

Held 24-26 April 2025, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 814(approx) pages 9798331530815

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$316.00

# 2025 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEM (ICCCS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-21 April 2025, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 1,468(approx) pages 9798331523152

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$429.00

## 2025 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION AND NETWORK TECHNOLOGIES (ICINT 2025)

Held 12-14 March 2025, Melbourne, Australia.

Softcover 216(approx) pages 9798331536763

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$212.00

# 2025 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIGNAL PROCESSING AND COMMUNICATION (ICSC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 February 2025, Noida, India.

Softcover 1,026(approx) pages 9798331511906

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$353.00

## 2025 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TECHNOLOGY AND ENERGY MANAGEMENT (ICTEM 2025)

Held 21-23 April 2025, Tabriz, Iran.

Softcover 394(approx) pages 9798331538637

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$243.00

# 2025 11TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUTOMATION, ROBOTICS, AND APPLICATIONS (ICARA 2025)

Held 12-14 February 2025, Zagreb, Croatia.

Softcover 444(approx) pages 9798331509248

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$251.00

### 2025 11TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONTROL, AUTOMATION AND ROBOTICS (ICCAR 2025)

Held 18-20 April 2025, Kyoto, Japan.

Softcover 674(approx) pages 9798331520274

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$291.00

# 2025 11TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING, CONTROL AND ROBOTICS (EECR 2025)

Held 18-20 April 2025, Changzhou, China.

Softcover 232(approx) pages 9798331520076

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$214.00

## 2025 11TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHATRONICS AND ROBOTICS ENGINEERING (ICMRE 2025)

Held 24-26 February 2025, Lille, France. Softcover 404(approx) pages 9798331509309

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$244.00

### 2025 11TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON WEB RESEARCH (ICWR 2025)

Held 16-17 April 2025, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 642(approx) pages 9798331508920 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$286.00

## 2025 12TH ADVANCED SATELLITE MULTIMEDIA SYSTEMS CONFERENCE AND THE 18TH SIGNAL PROCESSING FOR SPACE COMMUNICATIONS WORKSHOP (ASMS/SPSC 2025)

Held 26-28 February 2025, Sitges, Spain. Softcover 132(approx) pages 9798331522384 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$197.00

# 2025 12TH IFIP INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NEW TECHNOLOGIES, MOBILITY AND SECURITY (NTMS 2025)

Held 18-20 June 2025, Paris, France. Softcover 436(approx) pages 9798331552770 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$250.00

## 2025 12TH INTERNATIONAL AND THE 18TH NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON E-LEARNING AND E-TEACHING (ICELET 2025)

Held 25-27 February 2025, Kerman, Iran. Softcover 162(approx) pages 9798331599423 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$202.00

## 2025 12TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICIT 2025)

Held 27-30 May 2025, Amman, Jordan. Softcover 760(approx) pages 9798331508951 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$306.00

## 2025 12TH IRANIAN CONFERENCE ON RENEWABLE ENERGIES AND DISTRIBUTED GENERATION (ICREDG 2025)

Held 26 February 2025, Qom, Iran. Softcover 434(approx) pages 9798331525149 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$250.00

## 2025 13TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BRAIN-COMPUTER INTERFACE (BCI 2025)

Held 24-26 February 2025, Gangwon, South Korea. Softcover 262(approx) pages 9798331521936 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$220.00

## 2025 13TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION AND EDUCATION TECHNOLOGY (ICIET 2025)

Held 18-20 April 2025, Fukuyama, Japan. Softcover 496(approx) pages 9798331537852 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$260.00

### 2025 13TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART GRID (ICSMARTGRID 2025)

Held 27-29 May 2025, Glasgow, United Kingdom. Softcover 858(approx) pages 9798331525583 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$323.00

### 2025 13TH INTERNATIONAL ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING CONGRESS (IEECON 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-7 March 2025, Hua Hin, Thailand.

Softcover 1,016(approx) pages 9798331543969

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$351.00

### 2025 13TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON DIGITAL FORENSICS AND SECURITY (ISDFS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 24-25 April 2025, Boston, Massachusetts, USA.

Softcover 1,006(approx) pages 9798331509941

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$349.00

### 2025 13TH IRAN WORKSHOP ON COMMUNICATION AND INFORMATION THEORY (IWCIT 2025)

Held 6-8 May 2025, Tehran, Iran.

Softcover 58(approx) pages 9798331548940

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$111.00

## 2025 14TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EDUCATIONAL AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICEIT 2025)

Held 14-16 March 2025, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 616(approx) pages 9798331540890

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$281.00

### 2025 14TH INTERNATIONAL ITG CONFERENCE ON SYSTEMS, COMMUNICATIONS AND CODING (SCC 2025)

Held 10-13 March 2025, Karlsruhe, Germany.

Softcover 250(approx) pages 9798331522902

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$218.00

### 2025 14TH MEDITERRANEAN CONFERENCE ON EMBEDDED COMPUTING (MECO 2025)

Held 10-14 June 2025, Budva, Montenegro.

Softcover 470(approx) pages 9798331513429

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$256.00

### 2025 15TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING (ICEENG 2025)

Held 12-15 May 2025, Cairo, Egypt.

Softcover 890(approx) pages 9798331519025

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$329.00

### 2025 15TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MEASUREMENT (MEASUREMENT 2025)

Held 2-4 June 2025, Smolenice, Slovakia.

Softcover 342(approx) pages 9798331557126

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$234.00

# 2025 15TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER, ENERGY, AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING (CPEEE 2025)

Held 15-17 February 2025, Fukuoka, Japan.

Softcover 512(approx) pages 9798331520106

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$263.00

### 2025 15TH INTERNATIONAL RENEWABLE ENERGY CONGRESS (IREC 2025)

Held 2-4 February 2025, Hammamet, Tunisia.

Softcover 506(approx) pages 9798331516789

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$262.00

## 2025 15TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON LINEAR DRIVERS FOR INDUSTRY APPLICATIONS (LDIA 2025)

Held 18-21 May 2025, Daejeon, South Korea.

Softcover 250(approx) pages 9798331533298

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$218.00

### 2025 15TH INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON RESILIENT NETWORKS DESIGN AND MODELING (RNDM 2025)

Held 9-11 June 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 102(approx) pages 9798331584986 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$192.00

## 2025 15TH SPANISH CONFERENCE ON ELECTRON DEVICES (CDE 2025)

Held 27-30 January 2025, Malaga, Spain. Softcover 82(approx) pages 9798331596194 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$157.00

### 2025 16TH GERMAN MICROWAVE CONFERENCE (GEMIC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-19 March 2025, Dresden, Germany. Softcover 1,006(approx) pages 9798331521790 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$349.00

#### 2025 16TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON E-EDUCATION, E-BUSINESS, E-MANAGEMENT AND E-LEARNING (IC4E 2025)

Held 26-29 April 2025, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 756(approx) pages 9798331511562 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$306.00

### 2025 16TH POWER ELECTRONICS, DRIVE SYSTEMS, AND TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE (PEDSTC 2025)

Held 4-6 February 2025, Tabriz, Iran. Softcover 568(approx) pages 9798331533953 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$273.00

## 2025 17TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER AND AUTOMATION ENGINEERING (ICCAE 2025)

Held 20-22 March 2025, Perth, Australia. Softcover 618(approx) pages 9798331533823 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$282.00

## 2025 17TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON KNOWLEDGE AND SMART TECHNOLOGY (KST 2025)

Held 26 February - 1 March 2025, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 496(approx) pages 9798331520410 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$260.00

## 2025 18TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENGINEERING OF MODERN ELECTRIC SYSTEMS (EMES 2025)

Held 29-30 May 2025, Oradea, Romania. Softcover 332(approx) pages 9798331525781 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$232.00

### 2025 19TH EUROPEAN CONFERENCE ON ANTENNAS AND PROPAGATION (EUCAP 2025) (6 VOLS)

Held 30 March - 4 April 2025, Stockholm, Sweden. Softcover 4,724(approx) pages 9798350366327 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$996.00

### 2025 19TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SEMANTIC COMPUTING (ICSC 2025)

Held 3-5 February 2025, Laguna Hills, California, USA. Softcover 330(approx) pages 9798331524272 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$231.00

## 2025 19TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON MEDICAL INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY (ISMICT 2025)

Held 28-30 May 2025, Florence, Italy.

Softcover 234(approx) pages 9798331525491

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

# 2025 1ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AIML-APPLICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY (ICAET 2025)

Held 16-17 January 2025. Pune. India.

Softcover 878(approx) pages 9798350355628

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$327.00

# 2025 1ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE APPROACHES AND APPLICATIONS (ICCIAA 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 28-30 April 2025, Amman, Jordan.

Softcover 1,482(approx) pages 9798331523664

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$432.00

### 2025 1ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONSUMER TECHNOLOGY (ICCT-PACIFIC 2025)

Held 29-31 March 2025, Matsue, Shimane, Japan.

Softcover 612(approx) pages 9798331504137

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$280.00

# 2025 20TH ACM/IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON HUMAN-ROBOT INTERACTION (HRI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 3-6 March 2025, Melbourne, Australia.

Softcover 2,176(approx) pages 9798350378948

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$552.00

### 2025 20TH ANNUAL SYSTEM OF SYSTEMS ENGINEERING CONFERENCE (SOSE 2025)

Held 8-11 June 2025, Tirana, Albania.

Softcover 634(approx) pages 9798331515362

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$284.00

### 2025 20TH WIRELESS ON-DEMAND NETWORK SYSTEMS AND SERVICES CONFERENCE (WONS 2025)

Held 27-29 January 2025, Hintertux, Austria.

Softcover 154(approx) pages 9798331522025

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$201.00

## 2025 21ST IEEE INTERNATIONAL COLLOQUIUM ON SIGNAL PROCESSING & ITS APPLICATIONS (CSPA 2025)

Held 7-8 February 2025, Pulau Pinang, Malaysia.

Softcover 388(approx) pages 9798331522209

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$242.00

## 2025 21ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON THE DESIGN OF RELIABLE COMMUNICATION NETWORKS (DRCN 2025)

Held 12-15 May 2025, Ningbo, China.

Softcover 120(approx) pages 9798331512392

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

## 2025 21ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON THE EUROPEAN ENERGY MARKET (EEM 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 27-29 May 2025, Lisbon, Portugal.

Softcover 2,010(approx) pages 9798331512798

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$524.00

### 2025 22ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON UBIQUITOUS ROBOTS (UR 2025)

Held 30 June - 2 July 2025, College Station, Texas, USA. Softcover 498(approx) pages 9798331524425 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$261.00

### 2025 22ND INTERNATIONAL LEARNING AND TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE (L&T 2025)

Held 15-16 January 2025, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 390(approx) pages 9798331532222 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$242.00

### 2025 22ND INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON JUNCTION TECHNOLOGY (IWJT 2025)

Held 4-6 June 2025, Kyoto, Japan. Softcover 308(approx) pages 9781665458047 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$228.00

### 2025 24TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM INFOTEH-JAHORINA (INFOTEH 2025)

Held 19-21 March 2025, East Sarajevo, Bosnia and Herzegovina. Softcover 836(approx) pages 9798331515805 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$319.00

### 2025 25TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL SIGNAL PROCESSING (DSP 2025)

Held 25-27 June 2025, Pylos (Messinia, Southwest Peloponnese), Greece. Softcover 514(approx) pages 9798331512149 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$263.00

### 2025 25TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PROCESS CONTROL (PC 2025)

Held 3-6 June 2025, Strbske Pleso, Slovakia. Softcover 204(approx) pages 9798331525323 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$209.00

### 2025 26TH IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MOBILE DATA MANAGEMENT (MDM 2025)

Held 2-5 June 2025, Irvine, California, USA. Softcover 334(approx) pages 9798331525705 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$232.00

### 2025 26TH INTERNATIONAL CARPATHIAN CONTROL CONFERENCE (ICCC 2025)

Held 19-21 May 2025, Stary Smokovec, High Tatras, Slovakia. Softcover 644(approx) pages 9798331501280 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$286.00

# 2025 26TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON THERMAL, MECHANICAL AND MULTI-PHYSICS SIMULATION AND EXPERIMENTS IN MICROELECTRONICS AND MICROSYSTEMS (EUROSIME 2025)

Held 6-9 April 2025, Utrecht, Netherlands. Softcover 760(approx) pages 9798350393019 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$306.00

## 2025 26TH INTERNATIONAL RADAR SYMPOSIUM (IRS 2025)

Held 21-23 May 2025, Hamburg, Germany. Softcover 558(approx) pages 9798331506636 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$271.00

## 2025 26TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON QUALITY ELECTRONIC DESIGN (ISQED 2025)

Held 23-25 April 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. Softcover 858(approx) pages 9798331509439 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$323.00

## 2025 27TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY (ICACT 2025)

Held 16-19 February 2025, Pyeong Chang, South Korea. Softcover 568(approx) pages 9798331507602

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$273.00

# 2025 27TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL SIGNAL PROCESSING AND ITS APPLICATIONS (DSPA 2025)

Held 26-28 March 2025, Moscow, Russia.

Softcover 464(approx) pages 9798331518769

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$255.00

## 2025 28TH CONFERENCE ON INNOVATION IN CLOUDS, INTERNET AND NETWORKS (ICIN 2025)

Held 11-14 March 2025, Paris, France.

Softcover 254(approx) pages 9798331542405

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$218.00

# 2025 28TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER SUPPORTED COOPERATIVE WORK IN DESIGN (CSCWD 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 5-7 May 2025, Compiegne, France.

Softcover 2,848(approx) pages 9798331513061

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$670.00

### 2025 29TH INTERNATIONAL COMPUTER CONFERENCE, COMPUTER SOCIETY OF IRAN (CSICC 2025)

Held 5-6 February 2025, Tehran, Iran.

Softcover 446(approx) pages 9798331523121

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$252.00

### 2025 29TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (IT 2025)

Held 19-22 February 2025, Zabljak, Montenegro.

Softcover 314(approx) pages 9798331517656

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$229.00

### 2025 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED INNOVATIONS IN SMART CITIES (ICAISC 2025)

Held 9-11 February 2025, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia.

Softcover 694(approx) pages 9798331507008

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$295.00

## 2025 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ALGORITHMS, SOFTWARE ENGINEERING AND NETWORK SECURITY (ASENS 2025)

Held 21-23 March 2025, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 438(approx) pages 9798331520304

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

# 2025 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE, COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY AND NETWORKING (CICTN 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-7 February 2025, Ghaziabad, India.

Softcover 1,090(approx) pages 9798331530396

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$364.00

## 2025 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL IMAGE PROCESSING AND COMPUTER APPLICATIONS (DIPCA 2025)

Held 25-27 April 2025, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 292(approx) pages 9798331534516

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$225.00

### 2025 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MICROWAVE, ANTENNAS & CIRCUITS (ICMAC 2025)

Held 17-18 April 2025, Islamabad, Pakistan. Softcover 200(approx) pages 9798331518431 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$209.00

# 2025 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RESEARCH METHODOLOGIES IN KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT, ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND TELECOMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (RMKMATE 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-8 May 2025, Chennai, India. Softcover 1,333(approx) pages 9798331598495 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$406.00

## 2025 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART CITY AND INFORMATION SYSTEM (ICSCIS 2025)

Held 16-18 May 2025, Johor Bahru, Malaysia. Softcover 112(approx) pages 9798331501396 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$193.00

# 2025 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART GRID AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (SGAI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 21-23 March 2025, Changsha, China. Softcover 1,754(approx) pages 9798331518813 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$479.00

# 2025 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TRENDS IN ENGINEERING SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES (ICTEST 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 3-5 April 2025, Ernakulam, India. Softcover 1,216(approx) pages 9798331505387 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$386.00

### 2025 31ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TELECOMMUNICATIONS (ICT 2025)

Held 28-29 April 2025, Budva, Montenegro. Softcover 182(approx) pages 9798331514488 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$206.00

### 2025 33RD MEDITERRANEAN CONFERENCE ON CONTROL AND AUTOMATION (MED 2025)

Held 10-13 June 2025, Tangier, Morocco. Softcover 764(approx) pages 9798331577209 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$307.00

## 2025 33RD SOUTHERN AFRICAN UNIVERSITIES POWER ENGINEERING CONFERENCE (SAUPEC 2025)

Held 29-30 January 2025, Pretoria, South Africa. Softcover 894(approx) pages 9798331535179 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$330.00

### 2025 35TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE RADIOELEKTRONIKA (RADIOELEKTRONIKA 2025)

Held 12-14 May 2025, Hnanice, Czech Republic. Softcover 340(approx) pages 9798331544485 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$233.00

### 2025 36TH ANNUAL SEMI ADVANCED SEMICONDUCTOR MANUFACTURING CONFERENCE (ASMC 2025)

Held 5-8 May 2025, Albany, New York, USA. Softcover 560(approx) pages 9798331531867 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$271.00

### 2025 36TH INTERNATIONAL TELETRAFFIC CONGRESS (ITC-36 2025)

Held 2-5 June 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 122(approx) pages 9798350393040

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

## 2025 37TH CONFERENCE OF OPEN INNOVATIONS ASSOCIATION (FRUCT 2025)

Held 14-16 May 2025, Narvik, Norway. Softcover 356(approx) pages 9798331595425 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$236.00

### 2025 3RD COGNITIVE MODELS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE CONFERENCE (AICCONF 2025)

Held 13-14 June 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. Softcover 422(approx) pages 9798331509705 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$247.00

## 2025 3RD IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INDUSTRIAL ELECTRONICS: DEVELOPMENTS & APPLICATIONS (ICIDEA 2025)

Held 21-22 February 2025, Bhubaneswar, India. Softcover 666(approx) pages 9798331533212 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$290.00

# 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCEMENT IN COMPUTATION & COMPUTER TECHNOLOGIES (INCACCT 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-18 April 2025, Gharuan, India. Softcover 1,066(approx) pages 9798331543907 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$359.00

# 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCEMENTS IN ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATION, COMPUTING AND AUTOMATION (ICAECA 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 4-5 April 2025, Coimbatore, India. Softcover 1,866(approx) pages 9798331525446 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$499.00

# 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND MACHINE LEARNING APPLICATIONS THEME: HEALTHCARE AND INTERNET OF THINGS (AIMLA 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 29-30 April 2025, Namakkal, India. Softcover 1,426(approx) pages 9798331538972 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$422.00

# 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATION, SECURITY, AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (ICCSAI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 4-6 April 2025, Greater Noida, India. Softcover 2,360(approx) pages 9798331536084 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$585.00

### 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONTROL AND ROBOT TECHNOLOGY (ICCRT 2025)

Held 16-18 April 2025, Singapore. Softcover 148(approx) pages 9798331533762 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$200.00

## 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DATA SCIENCE AND INFORMATION SYSTEM (ICDSIS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 16-17 May 2025, Hassan, India. Softcover 1,986(approx) pages 9798331542665 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$520.00

## 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DEVICE INTELLIGENCE, COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES (DICCT 2025)

Held 21-22 March 2025, Dehradun, India. Softcover 740(approx) pages 9798331543365 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$303.00

### 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DISRUPTIVE TECHNOLOGIES (ICDT 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 7-8 March 2025, Greater Noida, India. Softcover 1,824(approx) pages 9798331519599 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$491.00

## 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTEGRATED CIRCUITS AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS (ICICACS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 21-22 February 2025, Raichur, India. Softcover 1,886(approx) pages 9798331508463 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$502.00

# 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT DATA COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES AND INTERNET OF THINGS (IDCIOT 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 5-7 February 2025, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 2,494(approx) pages 9798331527556 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$608.00

# 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INVENTIVE COMPUTING AND INFORMATICS (ICICI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 4-6 June 2025, Bangalore, India. Softcover 1,762(approx) pages 9798331538316 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$480.00

### 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHATRONICS, CONTROL AND ROBOTICS (ICMCR 2025)

Held 14-16 February 2025, Singapore. Softcover 136(approx) pages 9798331544553 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$198.00

# 2025 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART SYSTEMS FOR APPLICATIONS IN ELECTRICAL SCIENCES (ICSSES 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-22 March 2025, Tumakuru, India. Softcover 1,194(approx) pages 9798331507688 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$382.00

# 2025 41ST SEMICONDUCTOR THERMAL MEASUREMENT, MODELING & MANAGEMENT SYMPOSIUM (SEMI-THERM 2025)

Held 10-14 March 2025, San Jose, California, USA. Softcover 218(approx) pages 9798331599362 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$212.00

### 2025 42ND NATIONAL RADIO SCIENCE CONFERENCE (NRSC 2025)

Held 6-8 May 2025, Cairo, Egypt. Softcover 380(approx) pages 9798331535278 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$240.00

### 2025 4TH ASIA CONFERENCE ON ALGORITHMS, COMPUTING AND MACHINE LEARNING (CACML 2025)

Held 28-30 March 2025, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 412(approx) pages 9798331543150 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$246.00

## 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, INTERNET AND DIGITAL ECONOMY (ICAID 2025)

Held 25-27 April 2025, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 378(approx) pages 9798331510671 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$240.00

## 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER TECHNOLOGIES (ICCTECH 2025)

Held 20-23 February 2025, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 202(approx) pages 9798331514549 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$209.00

### 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICCIT 2025)

Held 13-14 April 2025, Tabuk, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 806(approx) pages 9798350353846 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$314.00

# 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DISTRIBUTED COMPUTING AND ELECTRICAL CIRCUITS AND ELECTRONICS (ICDCECE 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 25-26 April 2025, Ballari, India.
Softcover 1,988(approx) pages 9798331533670
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$520.00

# 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENERGY, POWER AND ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGY (ICEPET 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 25-27 April 2025, Chengdu, China. Softcover 1,108(approx) pages 9798331542924 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$367.00

### 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GREEN ENERGY AND POWER SYSTEMS (ICGEPS 2025)

Held 11-13 April 2025, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 832(approx) pages 9798331510336 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$319.00

## 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NEW ENERGY SYSTEM AND POWER ENGINEERING (NESP

Held 25-27 April 2025, Fuzhou, China. Softcover 762(approx) pages 9798331522889 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$307.00

# 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS, ELECTRICAL AND SIGNAL PROCESSING TECHNIQUES (ICREST 2025)

Held 11-12 January 2025, Dhaka, Bangladesh. Softcover 532(approx) pages 9798331530969 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$267.00

## 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SENTIMENT ANALYSIS AND DEEP LEARNING (ICSADL 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 18-20 February 2025, Bhimdatta, Nepal. Softcover 1,908(approx) pages 9798331523930 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$506.00

### 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART GRID AND GREEN ENERGY (ICSGGE 2025)

Held 28 February - 2 March 2025, Sydney, Australia. Softcover 592(approx) pages 9798331542146 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$277.00

# 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTER APPLICATIONS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ISCAIT 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 21-23 March 2025, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 2,462(approx) pages 9798331542863

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$603.00

## 2025 4TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON NEW ENERGY TECHNOLOGY INNOVATION AND LOW CARBON DEVELOPMENT (NET-LC 2025)

Held 9-11 May 2025. Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 294(approx) pages 9798331535346

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$225.00

# 2025 4TH OPJU INTERNATIONAL TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE (OTCON 2025) ON SMART COMPUTING FOR INNOVATION AND ADVANCEMENT IN INDUSTRY 5.0 (4 VOLS)

Held 9-11 April 2025, Raigarh, India.

Softcover 2,830(approx) pages 9798331535377

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$667.00

# 2025 55TH ANNUAL IEEE/IFIP INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DEPENDABLE SYSTEMS AND NETWORKS - SUPPLEMENTAL VOLUME (DSN-S 2025)

Held 23-26 June 2025, Naples, Italy.

Softcover 308(approx) pages 9798331512040

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$228.00

# 2025 55TH ANNUAL IEEE/IFIP INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DEPENDABLE SYSTEMS AND NETWORKS (DSN 2025)

Held 23-26 June 2025, Naples, Italy.

Softcover 796(approx) pages 9798331512026

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$313.00

## 2025 55TH ANNUAL IEEE/IFIP INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DEPENDABLE SYSTEMS AND NETWORKS WORKSHOPS (DSN-W 2025)

Held 23-26 June 2025, Naples, Italy.

Softcover 364(approx) pages 9798331512064

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$237.00

### 2025 5TH IEEE MIDDLE EAST AND NORTH AFRICA COMMUNICATIONS CONFERENCE (MENACOMM 2025)

Held 20-22 February 2025, Byblos, Lebanon.

Softcover 404(approx) pages 9798331519964

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$244.00

# 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED RESEARCH IN COMPUTING (ICARC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 19-20 February 2025, Belihuloya, Sri Lanka.

Softcover 1,012(approx) pages 9798331530990

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$350.00

# 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS AND COMPUTING TECHNOLOGY (EECT 2025)

Held 21-23 March 2025, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 354(approx) pages 9798331541552

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$236.00

# 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY APPLICATIONS (AIITA 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 28-30 March 2025, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 2,308(approx) pages 9798331509774

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$575.00

### 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER, CONTROL AND ROBOTICS (ICCCR 2025)

Held 16-18 May 2025, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 620(approx) pages 9798331543556 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$282.00

## 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONSUMER ELECTRONICS AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING (ICCECE 2025)

Held 28 February - 2 March 2025, Dongguan, China. Softcover 898(approx) pages 9798331533120 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$330.00

## 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INNOVATIVE RESEARCH IN APPLIED SCIENCE, ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY (IRASET 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 15-16 May 2025, Fez, Morocco. Softcover 2,558(approx) pages 9798331532987 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$619.00

# 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL, ELECTRONICS AND ELECTRICAL AND AUTOMATION CONTROL (METMS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-11 May 2025, Chongqing, China.
Softcover 972(approx) pages 9798331534486
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$343.00

# 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NEURAL NETWORKS, INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (NNICE 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 10-12 January 2025, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 2,196(approx) pages 9798331507978 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$556.00

# 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PERVASIVE COMPUTING AND SOCIAL NETWORKING (ICPCSN 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 14-16 May 2025, Salem, India. Softcover 2,102(approx) pages 9798331535209 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$540.00

# 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SENSORS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICSI 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-23 March 2025, Nanjing, China. Softcover 974(approx) pages 9798331542894 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$343.00

### 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART GRID METROLOGY (SMAGRIMET 2025)

Held 21-24 April 2025, Zagreb, Croatia. Softcover 100(approx) pages 9798350357035 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$191.00

## 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TRENDS IN MATERIAL SCIENCE AND INVENTIVE MATERIALS (ICTMIM 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 7-9 April 2025, Kanyakumari, India. Softcover 2,018(approx) pages 9798331501495 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$525.00

# 2025 5TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTER TECHNOLOGY AND INFORMATION SCIENCE (ISCTIS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 16-18 May 2025, Xi'an, China. Softcover 1,426(approx) pages 9798331544515 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$422.00

### 2025 6TH AUSTRALIAN MICROWAVE SYMPOSIUM (AMS 2025)

Held 10-11 February 2025, Gold Coast, Australia. Softcover 146(approx) pages 9798350379976

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$199.00

## 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCEMENTS IN COMPUTATIONAL SCIENCES (ICACS 2025)

Held 18-19 February 2025, Lahore, Pakistan. Softcover 310(approx) pages 9798331533045 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$228.00

## 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, ROBOTICS AND CONTROL (AIRC 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, Savannah, Georgia, USA. Softcover 570(approx) pages 9798331543495 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$273.00

# 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BIO-ENGINEERING FOR SMART TECHNOLOGIES (BIOSMART 2025)

Held 14-16 May 2025, Paris, France. Softcover 264(approx) pages 9781665478120 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$220.00

# 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER SCIENCE, ENGINEERING, AND EDUCATION (CSEE 2025)

Held 21-23 February 2025, Nanjing, China. Softcover 192(approx) pages 9798331505172 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$207.00

# 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING, NETWORKS AND INTERNET OF THINGS (CNIOT 2025)

Held 23-25 May 2025, Shanghai, China. Softcover 382(approx) pages 9798331511692 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$240.00

## 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONTROL, COMMUNICATION AND COMPUTING (ICCC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 23-25 May 2025, Thiruvanathapuram, India. Softcover 932(approx) pages 9798331519506 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$336.00

# 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONIC INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (EEICE 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 18-20 April 2025, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 1,678(approx) pages 9798331532604 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$466.00

### 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GEOLOGY, MAPPING AND REMOTE SENSING (ICGMRS 2025)

Held 25-27 April 2025, Wuhan, China. Softcover 648(approx) pages 9798331537326 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$287.00

# 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHATRONICS TECHNOLOGY AND INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING (ICMTIM 2025)

Held 11-13 April 2025, Nanjing, China. Softcover 694(approx) pages 9798331526627 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

# 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MOBILE COMPUTING AND SUSTAINABLE INFORMATICS (ICMCSI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 7-8 January 2025, Goathgaun, Nepal.

Softcover 2,016(approx) pages 9798331522674

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$525.00

## 2025 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RADIATION EFFECTS OF ELECTRONIC DEVICES (ICREED 2025)

Held 16-18 April 2025, Yangzhou, China.

Softcover 174(approx) pages 9798331549305

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$204.00

### 2025 78TH ANNUAL CONFERENCE FOR PROTECTIVE RELAY ENGINEERS (CFPR 2025)

Held 31 March - 3 April 2025, College Station, Texas, USA.

Softcover 150(approx) pages 9798331596156

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

### 2025 7TH ASIA ENERGY AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING SYMPOSIUM (AEEES 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 28-31 March 2025, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 1,682(approx) pages 9798331517557

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$467.00

## 2025 7TH GLOBAL POWER, ENERGY AND COMMUNICATION CONFERENCE (GPECOM 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 11-13 June 2025, Bochum, Germany.

Softcover 1,254(approx) pages 9798331513245

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$392.00

# 2025 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION SCIENCE, ELECTRICAL AND AUTOMATION ENGINEERING (ISEAE 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-20 April 2025, Harbin, China.

Softcover 1,468(approx) pages 9798331510398

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$429.00

### 2025 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT SUSTAINABLE SYSTEMS (ICISS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 12-14 March 2025, Tirunelveli, India.

Softcover 1,818(approx) pages 9798331534165

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$490.00

## 2025 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INVENTIVE MATERIAL SCIENCE AND APPLICATIONS (ICIMA 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 28-30 May 2025, Namakkal, India.

Softcover 1,660(approx) pages 9798331521523

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$463.00

# 2025 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIGNAL PROCESSING, COMPUTING AND CONTROL (ISPCC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-8 March 2025, Solan, India.

Softcover 1,256(approx) pages 9798331538941

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$393.00

# 2025 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SOFTWARE ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER SCIENCE (CSECS 2025)

Held 21-23 March 2025, Taicang, China.

Softcover 624(approx) pages 9798331522223

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$283.00

### 2025 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS ON HUMAN-COMPUTER INTERACTION, OPTIMIZATION AND ROBOTIC APPLICATIONS (ICHORA 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 23-24 May 2025, Ankara, Turkiye.

Softcover 1,862(approx) pages 9798331510893

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$498.00

### 2025 7TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTATIONAL AND BUSINESS INTELLIGENCE (ISCBI 2025)

Held 14-16 February 2025, Macau, China

Softcover 130(approx) pages 9798331533793

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$197.00

### 2025 7TH INTERNATIONAL YOUTH CONFERENCE ON RADIO ELECTRONICS, ELECTRICAL AND POWER **ENGINEERING (REEPE 2025) (3 VOLS)**

Held 8-10 April 2025, Moscow, Russia.

Softcover 2,318(approx) pages 9798331531843

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$578.00

### 2025 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED ALGORITHMS AND CONTROL ENGINEERING (ICAACE 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 21-23 March 2025, Shanghai, China.

Softcover 2,930(approx) pages 9798331535094

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$684.00

### 2025 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED ELECTRONIC MATERIALS, COMPUTERS AND **SOFTWARE ENGINEERING (AEMCSE 2025)**

Held 9-11 May 2025, Nanjing, China.

Softcover 782(approx) pages 9798331510923

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$310.00

### 2025 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS, MATERIALS ENGINEERING & NANO-**TECHNOLOGY (IEMENTECH 2025) (2 VOLS)**

Held 31 January - 2 February 2025, Kolkata, India.

Softcover 1,028(approx) pages 9798331520779

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$353.00

### 2025 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENERGY, ELECTRICAL AND POWER ENGINEERING (CEEPE 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 25-27 April 2025, Wuxi, China.

Softcover 1,658(approx) pages 9798331521851

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$463.00

# 2025 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION AND COMPUTER TECHNOLOGIES (ICICT

Held 14-16 March 2025, Hawaii-Hilo, Hawaii, USA.

Softcover 554(approx) pages 9798331505196

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$270.00

### 2025 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TRENDS IN ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATICS (ICOEI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 24-26 April 2025, Tirunelveli, India.

Softcover 1,882(approx) pages 9798331544614

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$501.00

### 2025 8TH WORLD CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES (WCCCT 2025)

- 56 -

Held 11-13 April 2025, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 624(approx) pages 9798331512637 Softcover 624(approx) pages

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$283.00

## 2025 9TH IEEE ELECTRON DEVICES TECHNOLOGY & MANUFACTURING CONFERENCE (EDTM 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-12 March 2025, Hong Kong.

Softcover 1,464(approx) pages 9798331504175

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$429.00

### 2025 9TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GREEN ENERGY AND APPLICATIONS (ICGEA 2025)

Held 7-9 March 2025, Singapore.

Softcover 398(approx) pages 9798331530785

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$243.00

## 2025 9TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND ROBOTICS RESEARCH (ICMERR 2025)

Held 15-17 January 2025, Barcelona, Spain.

Softcover 222(approx) pages 9798331509279

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$213.00

### 2025 9TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS, CONTROL AND AUTOMATION (ICRCA 2025)

Held 7-9 March 2025, Shanghai, China.

Softcover 402(approx) pages 9798331544584

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$244.00

## 2025 AEIT HVDC INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE (AEIT HVDC 2025)

Held 29-30 May 2025, Genova, Italy.

Softcover 268(approx) pages 9798331514082

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$221.00

### 2025 AI-DRIVEN SMART HEALTHCARE FOR SOCIETY 5.0

Held 14-15 February 2025, Kolkata, India.

Softcover 310(approx) pages 9798331536343

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$228.00

## 2025 ANNUAL RELIABILITY AND MAINTAINABILITY SYMPOSIUM (RAMS 2025)

Held 27-30 January 2025, Destin, Florida, USA.

Softcover 778(approx) pages 9798350367751

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$309.00

### 2025 ARGENTINE CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS (CAE 2025)

Held 13-14 March 2025, Buenos Aires, Argentina.

Softcover 106(approx) pages 9798331522643

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$192.00

# 2025 ASIA-PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM AND EXHIBITION ON ELECTROMAGNETIC COMPATIBILITY (APEMC 2025)

Held 19-23 May 2025, Taipei, Taiwan.

Softcover 512(approx) pages 9798350389739

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$263.00

### 2025 AUSTRALIAN & NEW ZEALAND CONTROL CONFERENCE (ANZCC 2025)

Held 30-31 January 2025, Gold Coast City, Australia.

Softcover 148(approx) pages 9798331532208

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

### 2025 BRAZILIAN CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS (CROS 2025)

Held 28-30 April 2025, Belo Horizonte, Brazil.

Softcover 628(approx) pages 9798331552893

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$283.00

### 2025 COMMUNICATION STRATEGIES IN DIGITAL SOCIETY SEMINAR (COMSDS 2025)

Held 9 April 2025, Saint Petersburg, Russia. Softcover 276(approx) pages 9798331536138 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$222.00

### 2025 CONFERENCE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY OF INTEGRATED CIRCUITS (CSTIC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 24-25 March 2025, Shanghai, China. Softcover 1,078(approx) pages 9798331513368 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$362.00

### 2025 CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE X MULTIMEDIA (AIXMM 2025)

Held 3-5 February 2025, Laguna Hills, California, USA. Softcover 84(approx) pages 9798350390988 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$160.00

### 2025 CRYPTO VALLEY CONFERENCE (CVC 2025)

Held 5-6 June 2025, Rotkreuz, Switzerland. Softcover 170(approx) pages 9798331587505 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$204.00

### 2025 CYBERNETICS & INFORMATICS (K&I 2025)

Held 2-5 February 2025, Mikulov na Morave, Czech Republic. Softcover 336(approx) pages 9798331541828 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$232.00

### 2025 DATA COMPRESSION CONFERENCE (DCC 2025)

Held 18-21 March 2025, Snowbird, Utah, USA. Softcover 450(approx) pages 9798331534721 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$252.00

### 2025 DEVICES FOR INTEGRATED CIRCUIT (DEVIC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-6 April 2025, Kalyani, India. Softcover 980(approx) pages 9798350391114 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$345.00

# 2025 EIGHTH INTERNATIONAL WOMEN IN DATA SCIENCE CONFERENCE AT PRINCE SULTAN UNIVERSITY (WIDS PSU 2025)

Held 13-14 April 2025, Riyadh, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 330(approx) pages 9798331520939 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$231.00

# 2025 ELEVENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BIO SIGNALS, IMAGES, AND INSTRUMENTATION (ICBSII 2025)

Held 26-28 March 2025, Chennai, India. Softcover 584(approx) pages 9798331513870 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$276.00

### 2025 EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES FOR INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS (ETIS 2025)

Held 7-9 February 2025, Trivandrum, India. Softcover 698(approx) pages 9798331507558 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

### 2025 ESA WORKSHOP ON AEROSPACE EMC (AEROSPACE EMC 2025)

Held 12-14 May 2025, Seville, Spain. Softcover 356(approx) pages 9798331522711 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$236.00

# 2025 FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN ELECTRICAL, COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION AND SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGIES (ICAECT 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-10 January 2025, Bhilai, India.

Softcover 1,120(approx) pages 9798350356243

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$369.00

# 2025 FIRST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN COMPUTER SCIENCE, ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES (CE2CT 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-22 February 2025, Bhimtal, Nainital, India. Softcover 1,574(approx) pages 9798331518585

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$448.00

# 2025 FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER, CONTROL AND COMPUTING TECHNOLOGIES (ICPC2T 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 January 2025, Raipur, India.

Softcover 1,128(approx) pages 9798331530419

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$370.00

# 2025 FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART TECHNOLOGIES, COMMUNICATION AND ROBOTICS (STCR 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-10 May 2025, Sathyamangalam, India.

Softcover 1,144(approx) pages 9798350357547

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$373.00

### 2025 GLOBAL CONFERENCE IN EMERGING TECHNOLOGY (GINOTECH 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 9-11 May 2025, Pune, India.

Softcover 2,090(approx) pages 9798331507763

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$538.00

### 2025 GLOBAL INFORMATION INFRASTRUCTURE AND NETWORKING SYMPOSIUM (GIIS 2025)

Held 25-27 February 2025, Dubai, United Arab Emirates.

Softcover 140(approx) pages 9798331520120

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$198.00

## 2025 GLOBAL MEDICAL ENGINEERING PHYSICS EXCHANGES/ PAN AMERICAN HEALTH CARE EXCHANGES (GMEPE/PAHCE 2025)

Held 7-11 April 2025, Mexicali, Mexico.

Softcover 140(approx) pages 9798331596972

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$198.00

## 2025 IEEE 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART CLOUD (SMARTCLOUD 2025)

Held 9-11 May 2025, New York City, New York, USA.

Softcover 82(approx) pages 9798331596668

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$157.00

### 2025 IEEE 11TH CONFERENCE ON BIG DATA SECURITY ON CLOUD (BIGDATASECURITY 2025)

Held 9-11 May 2025, New York City, New York, USA.

Softcover 216(approx) pages 9798331595111

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$212.00

# 2025 IEEE 11TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON HIGH PERFORMANCE AND SMART COMPUTING (HPSC 2025)

Held 9-11 May 2025, New York City, New York, USA. Softcover 150(approx) pages 9798331596644

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

### 2025 IEEE 11TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT DATA AND SECURITY (IDS 2025)

Held 9-11 May 2025, New York City, New York, USA. Softcover 100(approx) pages 9798331596620

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$191.00

### 2025 IEEE 12TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTATIONAL CYBERNETICS AND CYBER-MEDICAL SYSTEMS (ICCC 2025)

Held 9-11 April 2025, Mahe Island, Beau Vallon, Seychelles.

Softcover 238(approx) pages 9798331502478

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

## 2025 IEEE 12TH WORKSHOP ON ADVANCES IN INFORMATION, ELECTRONIC AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING (AIEEE 2025)

Held 15-17 May 2025, Vilnius, Lithuania.

Softcover 228(approx) pages 9781665465625

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$214.00

### 2025 IEEE 14TH DATA DRIVEN CONTROL AND LEARNING SYSTEMS (DDCLS 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 9-11 May 2025, Wuxi, China.

Softcover 2,578(approx) pages 9798350357325

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$623.00

# 2025 IEEE 14TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS AND NETWORK TECHNOLOGIES (CSNT 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-9 March 2025, Bhopal, Índia.

Softcover 1,460(approx) pages 9798331531942

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$428.00

# 2025 IEEE 15TH ANNUAL COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION WORKSHOP AND CONFERENCE (CCWC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-8 January 2025, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA.

Softcover 1,282(approx) pages 9798331507701

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$397.00

# 2025 IEEE 16TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON POWER ELECTRONICS FOR DISTRIBUTED GENERATION SYSTEMS (PEDG 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-25 June 2025, Nanjing, China.

Softcover 1,392(approx) pages 9798331585501

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$416.00

## 2025 IEEE 16TH LATIN AMERICA SYMPOSIUM ON CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS (LASCAS 2025)

Held 25-28 February 2025, Bento Goncalves, Brazil.

Softcover 664(approx) pages 9798331522131

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$290.00

## 2025 IEEE 17TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT (ICCRD 2025)

Held 17-19 January 2025, Shangrao, China.

Softcover 364(approx) pages 9798331531898

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$237.00

### 2025 IEEE 18TH DALLAS CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS CONFERENCE (DCAS 2025)

Held 11-13 April 2025, Arlington, Texas, USA.

Softcover 294(approx) pages 9798331599355

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$225.00

# 2025 IEEE 19TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPATIBILITY, POWER ELECTRONICS AND POWER ENGINEERING (CPE-POWERENG 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 May 2025, Antalya, Turkiye.

Softcover 936(approx) pages 9798331515188

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$337.00

# 2025 IEEE 19TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON APPLIED COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE AND INFORMATICS (SACI 2025)

Held 19-24 May 2025, Timisoara, Romania. Softcover 770(approx) pages 9798331515485

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$308.00

# 2025 IEEE 1ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENTS IN ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING (SSDEE 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 28 February - 2 March 2025, Dhanbad, Índia.

Softcover 1,098(approx) pages 9798331542115

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$365.00

## 2025 IEEE 21ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON FACTORY COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS (WFCS 2025)

Held 10-13 June 2025, Rostock, Germany.

Softcover 346(approx) pages 9798331530068

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$234.00

### 2025 IEEE 22ND CONSUMER COMMUNICATIONS & NETWORKING CONFERENCE (CCNC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-13 January 2025, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA.

Softcover 1,456(approx) pages 9798331508067

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$427.00

## 2025 IEEE 22ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SOFTWARE ARCHITECTURE COMPANION (ICSA-C 2025)

Held 31 March - 4 April 2025, Odense, Denmark.

Softcover 610(approx) pages 9798331533373

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$280.00

# 2025 IEEE 22ND INTERNATIONAL MULTI-CONFERENCE ON SYSTEMS, SIGNALS & DEVICES (SSD 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-20 February 2025, Monastir, Tunisia.

Softcover 1,382(approx) pages 9798331542733

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$414.00

## 2025 IEEE 22ND INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON BIOMEDICAL IMAGING (ISBI 2025) (5 VOLS)

Held 14-17 April 2025, Houston, Texas, USA.

Softcover 3,528(approx) pages 9798331520533

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$788.00

## 2025 IEEE 24TH TOPICAL MEETING ON SILICON MONOLITHIC INTEGRATED CIRCUITS IN RF SYSTEMS (SIRF 2025)

Held 19-22 January 2025, San Juan, Puerto Rico, USA.

Softcover 138(approx) pages 9798331507312

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$198.00

# 2025 IEEE 25TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON CLUSTER, CLOUD AND INTERNET COMPUTING (CCGRID 2025)

Held 19-22 May 2025, Tromso, Norway.

Softcover 630(approx) pages 9798331509354

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$284.00

# 2025 IEEE 25TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON CLUSTER, CLOUD AND INTERNET COMPUTING WORKSHOPS (CCGRIDW 2025)

Held 19-22 May 2025, Tromso, Norway.

Softcover 282(approx) pages 9798331509392

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$223.00

# 2025 IEEE 26TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON HIGH PERFORMANCE SWITCHING AND ROUTING (HPSR 2025)

Held 20-22 May 2025, Suita, Osaka, Japan. Softcover 300(approx) pages 9798331529925

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$226.00

### 2025 IEEE 26TH LATIN AMERICAN TEST SYMPOSIUM (LATS 2025)

Held 11-14 March 2025, San Andres Islas, Colombia.

Softcover 194(approx) pages 9781665477642

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$208.00

# 2025 IEEE 28TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON DESIGN AND DIAGNOSTICS OF ELECTRONIC CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS (DDECS 2025)

Held 5-7 May 2025, Lyon, France.

Softcover 178(approx) pages 9798331528027

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

### 2025 IEEE 29TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT ENGINEERING SYSTEMS (INES 2025)

Held 11-13 June 2025, Palermo, Italy.

Softcover 432(approx) pages 9798331597726

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$249.00

## 2025 IEEE 29TH WORKSHOP ON SIGNAL AND POWER INTEGRITY (SPI 2025)

Held 11-14 May 2025, Gaeta, Italy.

Softcover 178(approx) pages 9798331520625

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

### 2025 IEEE 32ND SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTER ARITHMETIC (ARITH 2025)

Held 4-7 May 2025, El Paso, Texas, USA.

Softcover 180(approx) pages 9798331521608

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

# 2025 IEEE 33RD ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON FIELD-PROGRAMMABLE CUSTOM COMPUTING MACHINES (FCCM 2025)

Held 4-7 May 2025, Fayetteville, Arkansas, USA.

Softcover 344(approx) pages 9798331502829

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$234.00

### 2025 IEEE 37TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MICROELECTRONIC TEST STRUCTURES (ICMTS 2025)

Held 24-27 March 2025, San Antonio, Texas, USA.

Softcover 176(approx) pages 9798331531706

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$205.00

## 2025 IEEE 38TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MICRO ELECTRO MECHANICAL SYSTEMS (MEMS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 19-23 January 2025, Kaohsiung, Taiwan.

Softcover 1,372(approx) pages 9798331508906

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$413.00

## 2025 IEEE 38TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTER-BASED MEDICAL SYSTEMS (CBMS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-20 June 2025, Madrid, Spain.

Softcover 1,092(approx) pages 9798331526115

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$364.00

## 2025 IEEE 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MOBILITY, OPERATIONS, SERVICES AND TECHNOLOGIES (MOST 2025)

Held 4-7 May 2025, Newark, Delaware, USA. Softcover 316(approx) pages 9798331511616

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$229.00

### 2025 IEEE 3RD WIRELESS AFRICA CONFERENCE (WAC 2025)

Held 24-25 February 2025, Pretoria, South Africa. Softcover 152(approx) pages 9798331517595

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

### 2025 IEEE 43RD VLSI TEST SYMPOSIUM (VTS 2025)

Held 28-30 April 2025, Tempe, Arizona, USA.

Softcover 396(approx) pages 9798331521455

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$243.00

## 2025 IEEE 55TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON MULTIPLE-VALUED LOGIC (ISMVL 2025)

Held 5-6 June 2025, Montreal, Quebec, Canada.

Softcover 250(approx) pages 9798331507459

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$218.00

# 2025 IEEE 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONIC TECHNOLOGY, COMMUNICATION AND INFORMATION (ICETCI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 23-25 May 2025, Changchun, China

Softcover 1,732(approx) pages 9798331533731

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$475.00

# 2025 IEEE 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER, ELECTRONICS AND COMPUTER APPLICATIONS (ICPECA 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-19 January 2025, Shenyang, China.

Softcover 928(approx) pages 9798331533700

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

# 2025 IEEE 5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON VLSI SYSTEMS, ARCHITECTURE, TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS (VLSI SATA 2025)

Held 23-24 May 2025, Bangalore, India.

Softcover 268(approx) pages 9798331502874

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$221.00

## 2025 IEEE 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON IMAGE PROCESSING, APPLICATIONS AND SYSTEMS (IPAS 2025)

Held 9-11 January 2025, Lyon, France.

Softcover 716(approx) pages 9798331506537

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$299.00

# 2025 IEEE 6TH INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, NETWORKING AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (AINIT 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 11-13 April 2025, Shenzhen, China.

Softcover 2,220(approx) pages 9798331522292

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$560.00

### 2025 IEEE 75TH ELECTRONIC COMPONENTS AND TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE (ECTC 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 27-30 May 2025, Dallas, Texas, USA.

Softcover 2,584(approx) pages 9798331539337

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$624.00

# 2025 IEEE 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATIONS, INFORMATION SYSTEM AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING (CISCE 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-11 May 2025, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 1,340(approx) pages 9798331501624

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$407.00

## 2025 IEEE 8TH INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND MECHATRONICS ENGINEERING CONFERENCE (ITOEC 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 14-16 March 2025, Chongqing, China.

Softcover 1,808(approx) pages 9798331529499

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$489.00

### 2025 IEEE 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SOFT ROBOTICS (ROBOSOFT 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-26 April 2025, Lausanne, Switzerland.

Softcover 1,174(approx) pages 9798331520212

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$378.00

### 2025 IEEE 9TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON FOG AND EDGE COMPUTING (ICFEC 2025)

Held 19-22 May 2025, Tromso, Norway.

Softcover 74(approx) pages 9798331594589

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$141.00

### 2025 IEEE APPLIED POWER ELECTRONICS CONFERENCE AND EXPOSITION (APEC 2025) (5 VOLS)

Held 16-20 March 2025, Atlanta, Georgia, USA.

Softcover 3,754(approx) pages 9798331516123

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$827.00

## 2025 IEEE CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (CAI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 5-7 May 2025, Santa Clara, California, USA.

Softcover 1,840(approx) pages 9798331524012

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$494.00

# 2025 IEEE CONFERENCE ON COGNITIVE AND COMPUTATIONAL ASPECTS OF SITUATION MANAGEMENT (COGSIMA 2025)

Held 2-5 June 2025, Duisburg, Germany.

Softcover 214(approx) pages 9798331533090

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$211.00

### 2025 IEEE CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER APPLICATIONS (ICCA 2025)

Held 18 March 2025, Yangon, Myanmar.

Softcover 342(approx) pages 9798331534608

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$234.00

### 2025 IEEE CONFERENCE ON EDUCATION AND TRAINING IN OPTICS AND PHOTONICS (ETOP 2025)

Held 19-22 May 2025, Glasgow, United Kingdom.

Softcover 276(approx) pages 9798331543020

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$222.00

### 2025 IEEE CONFERENCE ON SECURE AND TRUSTWORTHY MACHINE LEARNING (SATML 2025) (2 VOLS)

- 64 -

Held 9-11 April 2025, Copenhagen, Denmark.

Softcover 1,062(approx) pages 9798331517120

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$359.00

#### 2025 IEEE CONFERENCE ON SOFTWARE TESTING, VERIFICATION AND VALIDATION (ICST 2025)

Held 31 March - 4 April 2025, Napoli, Italy. Softcover 860(approx) pages 9798331508159 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$324.00

#### 2025 IEEE CONFERENCE ON TECHNOLOGIES FOR SUSTAINABILITY (SUSTECH 2025)

Held 20-23 April 2025, Los Angeles, California, USA. Softcover 814(approx) pages 9798331504328 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$316.00

# 2025 IEEE CONFERENCE ON VIRTUAL REALITY AND 3D USER INTERFACES ABSTRACTS AND WORKSHOPS (VRW 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 8-12 March 2025, Saint Malo, France. Softcover 1,920(approx) pages 9798331525637 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$508.00

### 2025 IEEE CONGRESS ON EVOLUTIONARY COMPUTATION (CEC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-12 June 2025, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 1,410(approx) pages 9798331534325 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$419.00

### 2025 IEEE CUSTOM INTEGRATED CIRCUITS CONFERENCE (CICC 2025)

Held 13-17 April 2025, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 548(approx) pages 9798331517465 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$269.00

### 2025 IEEE ENGINEERING EDUCATION WORLD CONFERENCE (EDUNINE 2025)

Held 23-26 March 2025, Montevideo, Uruguay. Softcover 578(approx) pages 9798331542795 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

### 2025 IEEE EUROPEAN TEST SYMPOSIUM (ETS 2025)

Held 26-30 May 2025, Tallinn, Estonia. Softcover 368(approx) pages 9798331594510 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$238.00

### 2025 IEEE EVOLUTION - LIFE MEMBERS CONFERENCE

Held 11-13 June 2025, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 44(approx) pages 9798350380675 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

### 2025 IEEE GLOBAL ENGINEERING EDUCATION CONFERENCE (EDUCON 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 22-25 April 2025, London, United Kingdom. Softcover 2,870(approx) pages 9798331539504 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$674.00

### 2025 IEEE GREEN TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE (GREENTECH 2025)

Held 26-28 March 2025, Wichita, Kansas, USA. Softcover 260(approx) pages 9798331520199 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$219.00

### 2025 IEEE INDUSTRY APPLICATIONS SOCIETY ANNUAL MEETING (IAS 2025) (11 VOLS)

Held 15-20 June 2025, Taipei, Taiwan. Softcover 8,520(approx) pages 9781665457774 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$1,657.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ACOUSTICS, SPEECH, AND SIGNAL PROCESSING WORKSHOPS (ICASSPW 2025)

Held 6-11 April 2025, Hyderabad, India.

Softcover 354(approx) pages 9798331519322

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$236.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUTONOMOUS ROBOT SYSTEMS AND COMPETITIONS (ICARSC 2025)

Held 2-3 April 2025, Funchal, Portugal.

Softcover 232(approx) pages 9798331538613

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$214.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONSUMER ELECTRONICS (ICCE 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 11-14 January 2025, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA.

Softcover 2,522(approx) pages 9798331521172

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$613.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CYBERNETICS AND INNOVATIONS (ICCI 2025)

Held 2-4 April 2025, Chonburi, Thailand.

Softcover 393(approx) pages 9798331533274

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$242.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIELECTRIC LIQUIDS (ICDL 2025)

Held 18-22 May 2025, Lodz, Poland.

Softcover 362(approx) pages 9781665477598

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$237.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS, ENERGY SYSTEMS AND POWER ENGINEERING (EESPE 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 17-19 March 2025, Shenyang, China

Softcover 1,868(approx) pages 9798350389586

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$499.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY (ICIT 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-28 March 2025, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 954(approx) pages 9798331521967

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$340.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTERDISCIPLINARY APPROACHES IN TECHNOLOGY AND MANAGEMENT FOR SOCIAL INNOVATION (IATMSI 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 6-8 March 2025, Gwalior, India.

Softcover 2,806(approx) pages 9798331521707

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$663.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHATRONICS (ICM 2025)

Held 28 February - 2 March 2025, Wollongong, Australia.

Softcover 662(approx) pages 9798331533908

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$289.00

## 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PERVASIVE COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS WORKSHOPS AND OTHER AFFILIATED EVENTS (PERCOM WORKSHOPS 2025)

Held 17-21 March 2025, Washington, DC, USA.

Softcover 792(approx) pages 9798331535544

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$312.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER AND INTEGRATED ENERGY SYSTEMS (ICPIES 2025)

Held 7-9 April 2025, Haikou, China.

Softcover 726(approx) pages 9798331511869

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$300.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER SYSTEMS AND SMART GRID TECHNOLOGIES (PSSGT 2025)

Held 11-13 April 2025, Chongging, China.

Softcover 566(approx) pages 9798331511418

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$272.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PROGNOSTICS AND HEALTH MANAGEMENT (ICPHM 2025)

Held 9-11 June 2025, Denver, Colorado, USA.

Softcover 400(approx) pages 9798331512279

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$244.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RFID (RFID 2025)

Held 22-24 April 2025, Atlanta, Georgia, USA.

Softcover 84(approx) pages 9798331509064

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$160.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ROBOTICS AND TECHNOLOGIES FOR INDUSTRIAL AUTOMATION (ROBOTHIA 2025)

Held 12 April 2025, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

Softcover 156(approx) pages 9798350356762

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$201.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIMULATION, MODELING, AND PROGRAMMING FOR AUTONOMOUS ROBOTS (SIMPAR 2025)

Held 14-18 April 2025, Palermo, Italy.

Softcover 206(approx) pages 9798331516864

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$210.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART COMPUTING (SMARTCOMP 2025)

Held 16-19 June 2025, Cork, Ireland.

Softcover 594(approx) pages 9798331586478

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$277.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SOFTWARE ANALYSIS, EVOLUTION AND REENGINEERING (SANER 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-7 March 2025, Montreal, Quebec, Canada.

Softcover 954(approx) pages 9798331535117

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$340.00

## 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SOFTWARE TESTING, VERIFICATION AND VALIDATION WORKSHOPS (ICSTW 2025)

Held 31 March - 4 April 2025, Naples, Italy.

Softcover 502(approx) pages 9798331534684

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$261.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL ELECTRIC MACHINES & DRIVES CONFERENCE (IEMDC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-21 May 2025, Houston, Texas, USA.

Softcover 1,506(approx) pages 9798350376609

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$436.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL INSTRUMENTATION AND MEASUREMENT TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE (I2MTC 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 19-22 May 2025, Chemnitz, Germany. Softcover 1,906(approx) pages 9798331505011 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$505.00

#### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL INTERCONNECT TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE (IITC 2025)

Held 2-5 June 2025, Busan, South Korea. Softcover 240(approx) pages 9798331537821 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$216.00

#### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL MEMORY WORKSHOP (IMW 2025)

Held 18-21 May 2025, Monterey, California, USA. Softcover 202(approx) pages 9798350362992 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$209.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL PARALLEL AND DISTRIBUTED PROCESSING SYMPOSIUM (IPDPS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 3-7 June 2025, Milano, Italy. Softcover 1,378(approx) pages 9798331532383 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$414.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL RADAR CONFERENCE (RADAR 2025)

Held 3-9 May 2025, Atlanta, Georgia, USA. Softcover 892(approx) pages 9798331539573 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$329.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL RELIABILITY PHYSICS SYMPOSIUM (IRPS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 30 March - 3 April 2025, Monterey, California, USA. Softcover 1,356(approx) pages 9798331504786 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$410.00

# 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS' CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS AND COMPUTER SCIENCE (SCEECS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 18-19 January 2025, Bhopal, India. Softcover 1,950(approx) pages 9798331529840 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$513.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON HARDWARE ORIENTED SECURITY AND TRUST (HOST 2025)

Held 5-8 May 2025, San Jose, California, USA. Softcover 510(approx) pages 9798331541996 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$263.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON PRODUCT COMPLIANCE ENGINEERING (ISPCE 2025)

Held 13-15 May 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. Softcover 148(approx) pages 9798331541330 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$200.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYSTEMS CONFERENCE (SYSCON 2025)

Held 7-10 April 2025, Montreal, Quebec, Canada. Softcover 826(approx) pages 9798331508197 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$318.00

### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON ANTENNA TECHNOLOGY (IWAT 2025)

Held 19-21 February 2025, Cocoa Beach, Florida, USA. Softcover 246(approx) pages 9798331527372 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$217.00

#### 2025 IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON INTEGRATED POWER PACKAGING (IWIPP 2025)

Held 8-10 April 2025, Tuscaloosa, Alabama, USA. Softcover 104(approx) pages 9798331533618

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$192.00

#### 2025 IEEE KANSAS POWER AND ENERGY CONFERENCE (KPEC 2025)

Held 24-25 April 2025, Manhattan, Kansas, USA. Softcover 344(approx) pages 9798331535049 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$234.00

#### 2025 IEEE MEDICAL MEASUREMENTS & APPLICATIONS (MEMEA 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 28-30 May 2025, Chania, Greece. Softcover 948(approx) pages 9798331523480 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$339.00

### 2025 IEEE MTT-S INTERNATIONAL MICROWAVE BIOMEDICAL CONFERENCE (IMBIOC 2025)

Held 15-17 April 2025, Kaohsiung, Taiwan. Softcover 218(approx) pages 9798331510480 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$212.00

# 2025 IEEE OPEN CONFERENCE OF ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONIC AND INFORMATION SCIENCES (ESTREAM 2025)

Held 24 April 2025, Vilnius, Lithuania. Softcover 314(approx) pages 9798331598747 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$229.00

#### 2025 IEEE PES GRID EDGE TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE & EXPOSITION (GRID EDGE 2025)

Held 21-23 January 2025, San Diego, California, USA. Softcover 328(approx) pages 9798350352535 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$231.00

### 2025 IEEE POWER AND ENERGY CONFERENCE AT ILLINOIS (PECI 2025)

Held 10-11 April 2025, Urbana, Illinois, USA. Softcover 34(approx) pages 9798331523787 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

### 2025 IEEE RURAL ELECTRIC POWER CONFERENCE (REPC 2025)

Held 29 April - 1 May 2025, Westminster, Colorado, USA. Softcover 104(approx) pages 9798331599409 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$192.00

### 2025 IEEE SECURITY AND PRIVACY WORKSHOPS (SPW 2025)

Held 15 May 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. Softcover 394(approx) pages 9798331566449 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$243.00

### 2025 IEEE SILICON PHOTONICS CONFERENCE (SIPHOTONICS 2025)

Held 14-17 April 2025, London, United Kingdom.
Softcover 198(approx) pages 9798331506193
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$208.00

# 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIA ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE FOR ENERGY, TRANSPORT AND ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY (CIETES 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 184(approx) pages 9798331508265 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$206.00

#### 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIA ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE FOR ENERGY, TRANSPORT AND **ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY (CIETES COMPANION 2025)**

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 88(approx) pages 9798331519698 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$168.00

#### 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE FOR FINANCIAL ENGINEERING AND **ECONOMICS (CIFER 2025)**

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway, Softcover 120(approx) pages 9798331508326 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

### 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN ARTIFICIAL LIFE AND COOPERATIVE INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS (ALIFE-CIS 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 130(approx) pages 9798331508388 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$197.00

### 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN HEALTH AND MEDICINE (CIHM 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 158(approx) pages 9798331508340 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$201.00

### 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN IMAGE, SIGNAL PROCESSING AND **SYNTHETIC MEDIA (CISM 2025)**

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 150(approx) pages 9798331508364 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$200.00

### 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN IMAGE, SIGNAL PROCESSING AND SYNTHETIC MEDIA COMPANION (CISM COMPANION 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 104(approx) pages 9798331508524 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$192.00

### 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING AND SOCIAL MEDIA (CI-NLPSOME COMPANION 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway Softcover 98(approx) pages 9798331519759 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$187.00

#### 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE ON ENGINEERING/CYBER PHYSICAL SYSTEMS (CIES 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 128(approx) pages 9798331508289 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$196.00

## 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON LOW-POWER AND HIGH-SPEED CHIPS AND SYSTEMS (COOL CHIPS 2025)

Held 16-18 April 2025, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 126(approx) pages 9798331534851 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$196.00

### 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON TRUSTWORTHY, EXPLAINABLE AND RESPONSIBLE COMPUTATIONAL **INTELLIGENCE (CITREX 2025)**

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 138(approx) pages 9798331520168 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$198.00

# 2025 IEEE SYMPOSIUM ON TRUSTWORTHY, EXPLAINABLE AND RESPONSIBLE COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE (CITREX COMPANION 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 92(approx) pages 9798331519735 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$176.00

#### 2025 IEEE TEXAS POWER AND ENERGY CONFERENCE (TPEC 2025)

Held 10-11 February 2025, College Station, Texas, USA. Softcover 812(approx) pages 9798331541132 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$315.00

## 2025 IEEE TOPICAL CONFERENCE ON RF/MICROWAVE POWER AMPLIFIERS FOR RADIO AND WIRELESS APPLICATIONS (PAWR 2025)

Held 19-22 January 2025, San Juan, Puerto Rico, USA. Softcover 124(approx) pages 9798331507282 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$196.00

### 2025 IEEE TOPICAL CONFERENCE ON WIRELESS SENSORS AND SENSOR NETWORKS (WISNET 2025)

Held 19-22 January 2025, San Juan, Puerto Rico, USA. Softcover 104(approx) pages 9798331507343 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$192.00

### 2025 IEEE UNDERWATER TECHNOLOGY (UT 2025)

Held 2-5 March 2025, Taipei, Taiwan.
Softcover 636(approx) pages 9798331534196
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$285.00

# 2025 IEEE URAL-SIBERIAN CONFERENCE ON BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING, RADIOELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (USBEREIT 2025)

Held 12-13 May 2025, Yekaterinburg, Russia. Softcover 454(approx) pages 9798350392715 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$253.00

### 2025 IEEE VEHICULAR NETWORKING CONFERENCE (VNC 2025)

Held 2-4 June 2025, Porto, Portugal. Softcover 400(approx) pages 9798331524388 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$244.00

### 2025 IEEE WIRELESS AND MICROWAVE TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE (WAMICON 2025)

Held 14-15 April 2025, Cocoa Beach, Florida, USA. Softcover 202(approx) pages 9798331509613 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$209.00

### 2025 IEEE WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS AND NETWORKING CONFERENCE (WCNC 2025) (7 VOLS)

Held 24-27 March 2025, Milan, Italy. Softcover 4,918(approx) pages 9798350368376 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$1,030.00

### 2025 IEEE WIRELESS POWER TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE AND EXPO (WPTCE 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 3-6 June 2025, Rome, Italy.
Softcover 1,146(approx) pages 9798331517441
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$373.00

### 2025 IEEE WORKSHOP ON ELECTRICAL MACHINES DESIGN, CONTROL AND DIAGNOSIS (WEMDCD 2025)

Held 9-10 April 2025, Valletta, Malta. Softcover 620(approx) pages 9798331520755 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$282.00

#### 2025 IEEE WORKSHOP ON POWER ELECTRONICS AND POWER QUALITY APPLICATIONS (PEPQA 2025)

Held 4-6 June 2025, Cartagena, Colombia. Softcover 142(approx) pages 9798331585181

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$199.00

## 2025 IEEE/ACM 1ST INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON NEURO-SYMBOLIC SOFTWARE ENGINEERING (NSE 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 34(approx) pages 9798331514617 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

## 2025 IEEE/ACM 3RD INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON SOFTWARE VULNERABILITY MANAGEMENT (SVM 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 56(approx) pages 9798331514693 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$107.00

# 2025 IEEE/ACM 7TH INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON EMERGING TRENDS IN SOFTWARE ENGINEERING FOR BLOCKCHAIN (WETSEB 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 72(approx) pages 9798331501952 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

# 2025 IEEE/ACM 7TH INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON SOFTWARE ENGINEERING RESEARCH & PRACTICES FOR THE IOT (SERP4IOT 2025)

Held 27 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 80(approx) pages 9798331502287 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$153.00

# 2025 IEEE/ACM 9TH INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON GREEN AND SUSTAINABLE SOFTWARE (GREENS 2025)

Held 29 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 110(approx) pages 9798331538163 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$193.00

### 2025 IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON AUTOMATED PROGRAM REPAIR (APR 2025)

Held 29 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 70(approx) pages 9798331525866 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$134.00

### 2025 IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON DESIGNING SOFTWARE (DESIGNING 2025)

Held 27-28 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 70(approx) pages 9798331514921 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$134.00

## 2025 IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON METHODOLOGICAL ISSUES WITH EMPIRICAL STUDIES IN SOFTWARE ENGINEERING (WSESE 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 82(approx) pages 9798331502263 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$157.00

# 2025 IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON NATURAL LANGUAGE-BASED SOFTWARE ENGINEERING (NLBSE 2025)

Held 27-28 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 64(approx) pages 9798331538651 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$122.00

#### 2025 IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON RESPONSIBLE AI ENGINEERING (RAIE 2025)

Held 29 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 92(approx) pages 9798331514679 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$176.00

#### 2025 IEEE/ACM REQUIREMENTS ENGINEERING FOR AI-POWERED SOFTWARE (RAISE 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 20(approx) pages 9798331526207 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

#### 2025 IEEE/ACM SECOND IDE WORKSHOP (IDE 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 70(approx) pages 9798331501891 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$134.00

# 2025 IEEE/ACM SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AI FOUNDATION MODELS AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING (FORGE 2025)

Held 27-28 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 310(approx) pages 9798331502126 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$228.00

# 2025 IEEE/ACM WORKSHOP ON GAMIFICATION IN SOFTWARE DEVELOPMENT, VERIFICATION, AND VALIDATION (GAMIFY 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 38(approx) pages 9798331538477 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

# 2025 IEEE/CVF CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER VISION AND PATTERN RECOGNITION (CVPR 2025) (40 VOLS)

Held 10-17 June 2025, Nashville, Tennessee, USA. Softcover 31,790(approx) pages 9798331543655 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$5,705.00

### 2025 IEEE/CVF WINTER CONFERENCE ON APPLICATIONS OF COMPUTER VISION (WACV 2025) (13 VOLS)

Held 26 February - 6 March 2025, Tucson, Arizona, USA. Softcover 10,062(approx) pages 9798331510848 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$1,925.00

## 2025 IEEE/IAS 61ST INDUSTRIAL AND COMMERCIAL POWER SYSTEMS TECHNICAL CONFERENCE (I&CPS 2025)

Held 11-14 May 2025, Montreal, Quebec, Canada. Softcover 422(approx) pages 9798331508098 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$247.00

### 2025 IMAPS NORDIC CONFERENCE ON MICROELECTRONICS PACKAGING (NORDPAC 2025)

Held 10-12 June 2025, Copenhagen, Denmark. Softcover 62(approx) pages 9798331525521 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$118.00

## 2025 INFORMATION SCIENCE FRONTIER FORUM AND THE ACADEMIC CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION SECURITY AND INTELLIGENT CONTROL (ISF 2025)

Held 25-27 April 2025, Yinchuan, China. Softcover 106(approx) pages 9798331510367 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$192.00

#### 2025 INSTITUTE FOR THE FUTURE OF EDUCATION CONFERENCE (IFE 2025)

Held 28-30 January 2025, Monterrey, Mexico. Softcover 886(approx) pages 9798350355246 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$328.00

## 2025 INTEGRATED COMMUNICATIONS, NAVIGATION AND SURVEILLANCE CONFERENCE (ICNS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-10 April 2025, Brussels, Belgium. Softcover 1,244(approx) pages 9798331534745 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$390.00

### 2025 INTERMOUNTAIN ENGINEERING, TECHNOLOGY AND COMPUTING (IETC 2025)

Held 9-10 May 2025, Orem, Utah, USA. Softcover 408(approx) pages 9798331512835 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$245.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL AEGEAN CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL MACHINES AND POWER ELECTRONICS (ACEMP 2025) & 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTIMIZATION OF ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONIC EQUIPMENT (OPTIM 2025)

Held 14-17 May 2025, Timisoara, Romania. Softcover 446(approx) pages 9798331542436 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$252.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE FOR ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, APPLICATIONS, INNOVATION AND ETHICS (AI2E 2025)

Held 3-5 February 2025, Muscat, Oman. Softcover 468(approx) pages 9798331513740 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$255.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED COMPUTING TECHNOLOGIES (ICOACT 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 14-15 March 2025, Sivalasi, India. Softcover 1,006(approx) pages 9798331509866 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$349.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCEMENT IN DATA SCIENCE, E-LEARNING AND INFORMATION SYSTEM (ICADEIS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 3-4 February 2025, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 1,010(approx) pages 9798331513337 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$350.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN RENEWABLE ENERGY & ELECTRIC VEHICLES (AREEV 2025)

Held 6-7 February 2025, Karkala, India. Softcover 182(approx) pages 9798331529581 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$206.00

## 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AMBIENT INTELLIGENCE IN HEALTH CARE (ICAIHC 2025)

Held 10-11 January 2025, Raipur Chattisgarh, India. Softcover 428(approx) pages 9798331530266 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$248.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND DATA ENGINEERING (AIDE 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-7 February 2025, Nitte, India. Softcover 1,062(approx) pages 9798331527525 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$359.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE IN INFORMATION AND **COMMUNICATION (ICAIIC 2025) (2 VOLS)**

Held 18-21 February 2025, Fukuoka, Japan.

Softcover 1,266(approx) pages 9798331507039

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$394.00

#### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUTOMATION AND COMPUTATION (AUTOCOM 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 4-6 March 2025, Dehradun, India.

Softcover 1.852(approx) pages 9798331542382

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$496.00

#### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COGNITIVE COMPUTING IN ENGINEERING, COMMUNICATIONS, SCIENCES AND BIOMEDICAL HEALTH INFORMATICS (IC3ECSBHI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 16-18 January 2025, Greater Noida, India.

Softcover 1,722(approx) pages 9798331518530

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$474.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES (COMTECH 2025)

Held 23-24 April 2025, Rawalpindi, Pakistan.

Softcover 190(approx) pages 9798331515348

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$207.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTATIONAL INNOVATIONS AND ENGINEERING SUSTAINABILITY (ICCIES 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 24-26 April 2025, Coimbatore, Tamilnadu, India. Softcover 1,254(approx) pages 9798331536701

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$392.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTATIONAL ROBOTICS, TESTING AND ENGINEERING **EVALUATION (ICCRTEE 2025) (2 VOLS)**

Held 28-30 May 2025, Virudhunagar, India.

Softcover 1,362(approx) pages 9798331597108

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$411.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTATIONAL, COMMUNICATION AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICCCIT 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-8 February 2025, Indore, India.

Softcover 1,032(approx) pages 9798331512972

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$354.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER SCIENCE AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING (CSASE 2025)

Held 15-17 April 2025, Duhok, Iraq.

Softcover 338(approx) pages 9798331512439

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$233.00

#### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER SCIENCES, ENGINEERING, AND TECHNOLOGY **INNOVATION (ICOCSETI 2025) (2 VOLS)**

Held 21 January 2025, Jakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 1,056(approx) pages 9798331508623

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$358.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER, ELECTRICAL & COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (ICCECE 2025)

Held 7-8 February 2025, Kolkata, India.

9798331513900 Softcover 514(approx) pages

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$263.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES (ICCCT 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 16-17 April 2025, Chennai, India.

Softcover 2,332(approx) pages 9798331537586

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$580.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING FOR SUSTAINABILITY AND INTELLIGENT FUTURE (COMP-SIF 2025)

Held 21-22 March 2025, Bangalore, India.

Softcover 750(approx) pages 9798331538545

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$305.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTING, NETWORKING AND COMMUNICATIONS (ICNC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-20 February 2025, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA.

Softcover 942(approx) pages 9798331520977

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$338.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONTROL, AUTOMATION, AND INSTRUMENTATION (IC2AI 2025)

Held 11-13 February 2025, Beirut, Lebanon.

Softcover 250(approx) pages 9798331529611

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$218.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DATA SCIENCE AND BUSINESS SYSTEMS (ICDSBS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-18 April 2025, Chennai, India.

Softcover 1,426(approx) pages 9798331585617

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$422.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DATA SCIENCE, AGENTS & ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (ICDSAAI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 28-29 March 2025, Chennai, India.

Softcover 1,996(approx) pages 9798331537562

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$521.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL ANALYSIS AND PROCESSING, INTELLIGENT COMPUTATION (DAPIC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-28 February 2025, Incheon, South Korea.

Softcover 996(approx) pages 9798331536176

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$347.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL AUTOMATION AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (ICEAAI 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-12 January 2025, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 1,546(approx) pages 9798331506803

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$443.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL DRIVES, POWER ELECTRONICS & ENGINEERING (EDPEE 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-28 March 2025, Athens, Greece.

Softcover 1,556(approx) pages 9798331511326

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$445.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL, COMPUTER AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (ECCE 2025) (5 VOLS)

Held 13-15 February 2025, Chittagong, Bangladesh.

Softcover 3,416(approx) pages 9798350357516

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$768.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS AND RENEWABLE SYSTEMS (ICEARS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 11-13 February 2025, Tuticorin, India.

Softcover 2,192(approx) pages 9798331509682

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$556.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS PACKAGING AND IMAPS ALL ASIA CONFERENCE (ICEP-IAAC 2025)

. Held 15-19 April 2025, Nagano, Japan.

Softcover 392(approx) pages 9798331514747

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$242.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS, COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION AND CONTROL TECHNOLOGY (ICECCC 2025)

Held 1-2 May 2025, Bengaluru, India.

Softcover 526(approx) pages 9798331521639

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$266.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS, INFORMATION, AND COMMUNICATION (ICEIC 2025)

Held 19-22 January 2025, Osaka, Japan.

Softcover 690(approx) pages 9798331510763

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$294.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMERGING POWER TECHNOLOGIES (ICEPT 2025)

Held 10-11 April 2025, Topi, Pakistan.

Softcover 140(approx) pages 9798331536664

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$198.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMERGING SMART COMPUTING AND INFORMATICS (ESCI 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-7 March 2025, Pune, India.

Softcover 1,232(approx) pages 9798331515690

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$388.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMERGING SYSTEMS AND INTELLIGENT COMPUTING (ESIC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-9 February 2025, Bhubaneswar, India.

Softcover 1,046(approx) pages 9798331522117

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$356.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES IN ELECTRONICS, COMPUTING, AND COMMUNICATION (ICETECC 2025)

Held 23-25 April 2025, Jamshoro, Pakistan.

Softcover 632(approx) pages 9798331543396

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$284.00

## 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENGINEERING, TECHNOLOGY & MANAGEMENT (ICETM 2025)

Held 13-14 May 2025, Oakdale, New York, USA.

Softcover 606(approx) pages 9798331566692

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$279.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON FRONTIER TECHNOLOGIES AND SOLUTIONS (ICFTS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 27-28 March 2025, Chennai, India.

Softcover 2,052(approx) pages 9798331502775

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$531.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING, APPLICATIONS AND **MANUFACTURING (ICIEAM 2025) (2 VOLS)**

Held 12-16 May 2025, Sochi, Russia.

Softcover 1,114(approx) pages 9798331512200

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$368.00

#### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION NETWORKING (ICOIN 2025)

Held 15-17 January 2025, Chiang Mai, Thailand. Softcover 780(approx) pages 9798331506957

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$310.00

#### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INNOVATION IN COMPUTING AND ENGINEERING (ICE 2025)

Held 28 February - 1 March 2025, Greater Noida, India. Softcover 322(approx) pages 9798350380477

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$230.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INNOVATIVE TRENDS IN INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICITIIT 2025)

Held 21-22 February 2025, Kottayam, India. Softcover 604(approx) pages 9798331536398

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$279.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT AND CLOUD COMPUTING (ICOICC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 2-3 May 2025, Bhubaneswar, India.

Softcover 994(approx) pages 9798331513030

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$347.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT AND INNOVATIVE TECHNOLOGIES IN COMPUTING, **ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS (IITCEE 2025) (3 VOLS)**

Held 16-17 January 2025, Bangalore, India.

Softcover 1,670(approx) pages 9798331515928

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$465.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT COMPUTING AND CONTROL SYSTEMS (ICICCS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 19-21 March 2025, Erode, India.

Softcover 1,710(approx) pages 9798331512095

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$472.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT CONTROL, COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS (IC3 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 13-14 February 2025, Mathura, India.

Softcover 1,508(approx) pages 9798331527501

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$436.00

#### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS AND COMPUTATIONAL NETWORKS (ICISCN 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 24-25 January 2025, Bidar, India.

Softcover 1,892(approx) pages 9798331529253

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$503.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INVENTIVE COMPUTATION TECHNOLOGIES (ICICT 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 23-25 April 2025, Kirtipur, Nepal.

Softcover 2,124(approx) pages 9798331512255

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$544.00

## 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON IT INNOVATION AND KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY (ITIKD 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 13-15 April 2025, Manama, Bahrain.

Softcover 996(approx) pages 9798350355475

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$347.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON KNOWLEDGE ENGINEERING AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS (ICKECS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 28-29 April 2025, Chickballapur, India.

Softcover 1,996(approx) pages 9798331537029

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$521.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON LOCALIZATION AND GNSS (ICL-GNSS 2025)

Held 10-12 June 2025, Rome, Italy.

Softcover 152(approx) pages 9798331511142

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MACHINE LEARNING AND AUTONOMOUS SYSTEMS (ICMLAS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 10-12 March 2025, Prawet, Thailand.

Softcover 2,122(approx) pages 9798331505752

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$543.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MANIPULATION, AUTOMATION AND ROBOTICS AT SMALL SCALES (MARSS 2025)

Held 28 July - 1 August 2025, West Lafayette, Indiana, USA.

Softcover 286(approx) pages 9798331596880

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$224.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MICROWAVE, OPTICAL, AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (ICMOCE 2025)

Held 23-25 May 2025, Bhubaneswar, India.

Softcover 444(approx) pages 9798331574130

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$251.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MILITARY COMMUNICATION AND INFORMATION SYSTEMS (ICMCIS 2025)

Held 13-14 May 2025, Oerias, Portugal.

Softcover 348(approx) pages 9798331537876

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$235.00

#### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MILITARY TECHNOLOGIES (ICMT 2025)

Held 27-30 May 2025, Brno, Czech Republic.

Softcover 672(approx) pages 9798331523398

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$291.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MOBILE AND MINIATURIZED TERAHERTZ SYSTEMS (ICMMTS 2025)

Held 23-26 February 2025, Dubai, United Arab Emirates.

Softcover 312(approx) pages 9798350365849

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$228.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MULTI-AGENT SYSTEMS FOR COLLABORATIVE INTELLIGENCE (ICMSCI 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 20-22 January 2025, Erode, India.

Softcover 2,098(approx) pages 9798331509835

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$539.00

## 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MULTIMEDIA COMPUTING, NETWORKING AND APPLICATIONS (MCNA 2025)

Held 19-22 May 2025, Tampa, Florida, USA. Softcover 166(approx) pages 9798350392951 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$203.00

#### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NEW TRENDS IN COMPUTING SCIENCES (ICTCS 2025)

Held 16-18 April 2025, Amman, Jordan. Softcover 584(approx) pages 9798331523428 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$276.00

## 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NEXT GENERATION COMMUNICATION & INFORMATION PROCESSING (INCIP 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 23-24 January 2025, Bangalore, India. Softcover 1,128(approx) pages 9798331528157 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$370.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTICAL NETWORK DESIGN AND MODELING (ONDM 2025)

Held 6-9 May 2025, Pisa, Italy. Softcover 266(approx) pages 9798331501501 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$220.00

## 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PERVASIVE COMPUTATIONAL TECHNOLOGIES (ICPCT 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-9 February 2025, Greater Noida, India. Softcover 1,110(approx) pages 9798331519476 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$367.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER ELECTRONICS AND ELECTRIC DRIVES (PEED 2025)

Held 7-9 March 2025, Dali, China. Softcover 234(approx) pages 9798350379679 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$215.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER ELECTRONICS CONVERTERS FOR TRANSPORTATION AND ENERGY APPLICATIONS (PECTEA 2025)

Held 18-21 June 2025, Jatni, India. Softcover 680(approx) pages 9798331530136 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$292.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON QUANTUM COMMUNICATIONS, NETWORKING, AND COMPUTING (QCNC 2025)

Held 31 March - 2 April 2025, Nara, Japan. Softcover 766(approx) pages 9798331531607 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$307.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RECENT ADVANCES IN ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, UBIQUITOUS COMMUNICATION, AND COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE (RAEEUCCI 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 23-25 April 2025, Chennai, India. Softcover 1,048(approx) pages 9798350392678 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$356.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SENSOR-CLOUD AND EDGE COMPUTING SYSTEM (SCECS 2025)

Held 18-20 April 2025, Zhuhai, China. Softcover 436(approx) pages 9798331520694 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$250.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SUSTAINABLE ENERGY TECHNOLOGIES AND COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE (SETCOM 2025)

Held 21-23 February 2025, Gandhinagar, India. Softcover 788(approx) pages 9798331520557 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$311.00

#### 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON UNMANNED AIRCRAFT SYSTEMS (ICUAS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 14-17 May 2025, Charlotte, North Carolina, USA. Softcover 1,230(approx) pages 9798331513290 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$388.00

## 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON VISUAL ANALYTICS AND DATA VISUALIZATION (ICVADV 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 4-6 March 2025, Tirunelveli, India. Softcover 1,700(approx) pages 9798331521400 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$470.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS SIGNAL PROCESSING AND NETWORKING (WISPNET 2025)

Held 20-22 March 2025, Chennai, India. Softcover 644(approx) pages 9798331524234 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$286.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL RESEARCH CONFERENCE ON SMART COMPUTING AND SYSTEMS ENGINEERING (SCSE 2025)

Held 3 April 2025, Colombo, Sri Lanka. Softcover 696(approx) pages 9798331523275 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL RUSSIAN SMART INDUSTRY CONFERENCE (SMARTINDUSTRYCON 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 24-28 March 2025, Sochi, Russia. Softcover 1,182(approx) pages 9798331511258 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$380.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON INNOVATIVE INFORMATICS OF BISKRA (ISNIB 2025)

Held 28-30 January 2025, Biskra, Algeria. Softcover 348(approx) pages 9798331509583 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$235.00

## 2025 INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON MEDICAL ROBOTICS (ISMR 2025)

Held 14-16 May 2025, Atlanta, Georgia, USA. Softcover 242(approx) pages 9798331599010 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$216.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL VLSI SYMPOSIUM ON TECHNOLOGY, SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS (VLSI TSA 2025)

Held 21-24 April 2025, Hsinchu, Taiwan. Softcover 322(approx) pages 9798331543136 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$230.00

### 2025 INTERNATIONAL WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS AND MOBILE COMPUTING (IWCMC 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 12-16 May 2025, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 1,896(approx) pages 9798331508883 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$504.00

# 2025 INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON INTEGRATED NONLINEAR MICROWAVE AND MILLIMETRE-WAVE CIRCUITS (INMMIC 2025)

Held 10-11 April 2025, Torino, Italy.

Softcover 192(approx) pages 9798331519612

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$207.00

#### 2025 IST-AFRICA CONFERENCE (IST-AFRICA 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 28-30 May 2025, Nairobi, Kenya. Softcover 1,146(approx) pages 9798331595012 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$373.00

## 2025 JOINT EUROPEAN CONFERENCE ON NETWORKS AND COMMUNICATIONS & 6G SUMMIT (EUCNC/6G SUMMIT 2025)

Held 3-6 June 2025, Poznan, Poland. Softcover 882(approx) pages 9798350391817 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$327.00

# 2025 JOINT INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUTOMATION-INTELLIGENCE-SAFETY (ICAIS 2025) & INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON AUTONOMOUS SYSTEMS (ISAS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 23-25 May 2025, Xi'an, China. Softcover 1,780(approx) pages 9798331544713 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$484.00

### 2025 JOINT INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL ARTS, MEDIA AND TECHNOLOGY WITH ECTI NORTHERN SECTION CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, COMPUTER AND TELECOMMUNICATIONS ENGINEERING (ECTI DAMT & NCON 2025)

Held 29 January - 1 February 2025, Nan, Thailand. Softcover 894(approx) pages 9798331543280 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$330.00

### 2025 JOINT MMM-INTERMAG CONFERENCE (INTERMAG 2025)

Held 13-17 January 2025, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Softcover 106(approx) pages 9798331529000 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$192.00

### 2025 JOINT URBAN REMOTE SENSING EVENT (JURSE 2025)

Held 5-7 May 2025, Tunis, Tunisia. Softcover 306(approx) pages 9798350371840 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$227.00

## 2025 NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATIONS (NCC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-9 March 2025, New Delhi, India. Softcover 946(approx) pages 9798331536022 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$339.00

## 2025 NEURO INSPIRED COMPUTATIONAL ELEMENTS (NICE 2025)

Held 25-28 March 2025, Heidelberg, Germany. Softcover 286(approx) pages 9798331503031 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$224.00

#### 2025 OPTICAL FIBER COMMUNICATIONS CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION (OFC 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 30 March - 3 April 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. Softcover 2,600(approx) pages 9798331539719 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$626.00

#### 2025 SICE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON CONTROL SYSTEMS (SICE ISCS 2025)

Held 3-5 March 2025, Osaka, Japan. Softcover 146(approx) pages 9798331533502

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$199.00

#### 2025 SMART CITY SYMPOSIUM PRAGUE (SCSP 2025)

Held 29-30 May 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. Softcover 230(approx) pages 9798331525514 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$214.00

## 2025 SYMPOSIUM ON VLSI TECHNOLOGY AND CIRCUITS (VLSI TECHNOLOGY AND CIRCUITS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-12 June 2025, Kyoto, Japan. Softcover 1,346(approx) pages 9798331524753 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$408.00

### 2025 SYSTEMS AND INFORMATION ENGINEERING DESIGN SYMPOSIUM (SIEDS 2025)

Held 2 May 2025, Charlottesville, Virginia, USA. Softcover 550(approx) pages 9798331535766 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$270.00

# 2025 SYSTEMS OF SIGNAL SYNCHRONIZATION, GENERATING AND PROCESSING IN TELECOMMUNICATIONS (SYNCHROINFO 2025)

Held 30 June - 3 July 2025, Tyumen, Russia. Softcover 494(approx) pages 9781665465717 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$260.00

# 2025 SYSTEMS OF SIGNALS GENERATING AND PROCESSING IN THE FIELD OF ON BOARD COMMUNICATIONS

Held 12-14 March 2025, Moscow, Russia. Softcover 536(approx) pages 9798331532642 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$267.00

# 2025 THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUGMENTED INTELLIGENCE AND SUSTAINABLE SYSTEMS (ICAISS 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 21-23 May 2025, Trichy, India. Softcover 1,964(approx) pages 9798331507251 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$516.00

# 2025 UNITED STATES NATIONAL COMMITTEE OF URSI NATIONAL RADIO SCIENCE MEETING (USNC-URSI NRSM 2025)

Held 7-10 January 2025, Boulder, Colorado, USA. Softcover 524(approx) pages 9798331513979 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$265.00

## 2025 VI INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NEURAL NETWORKS AND NEUROTECHNOLOGIES (NEURONT 2025)

Held 20 June 2025, Saint Petersburg, Russia. Softcover 106(approx) pages 9798331574550 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$192.00

# 2025 WAVE ELECTRONICS AND ITS APPLICATION IN INFORMATION AND TELECOMMUNICATION SYSTEMS (WECONF 2025)

- 83 -

Held 12-16 May 2025, St. Pétersburg, Russia. Softcover 466(approx) pages 9781665465694 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$255.00

#### 2025 XXVIII INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SOFT COMPUTING AND MEASUREMENTS (SCM 2025)

Held 28-30 May 2025, Saint Petersburg, Russia. Softcover 486(approx) pages 9798331526689 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$259.00

# ACOUSTICS, SPEECH AND SIGNAL PROCESSING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICASSP 2025) (21 VOLS)

Held 6-11 April 2025, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 16,372 pages 9798350368758 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$3,098.00

### ADVANCED INFORMATION SCIENTIFIC DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (AISD 2024)

Held 25-26 November 2024, Jawa Barat, Indonesia.

Softcover 143 pages 9798350392043

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$201.00

# ADVANCEMENT IN RENEWABLE ENERGY AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (AREIS 2024)

Held 5-6 December 2024, Thrissur, India. Softcover 493 pages 9798350387247 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$262.00

# ADVANCING STATIC ANALYSIS FOR RESEARCHERS AND INDUSTRY PRACTITIONERS IN SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 1ST 2025. (STATIC 2025)

Held 29 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 17 pages 9798331514631 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

### AEROSPACE CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2025. (AERO 2025) (6 VOLS)

Held 1-8 March 2025, Big Sky, Montana, USA. Softcover 4,582 pages 9798350355987 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$1,024.00

# AEROSPACE ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE OF ADISUTJIPTO. 2024. (ICAAEEI 2024)

Held 11-12 December 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 353 pages 9798331507947 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$239.00

# ALGORITHMS, COMPUTING AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ACAI 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 421 pages 9798331529321 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$250.00

## ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND AUTOMATION CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (AIAC 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 598 pages 9798331529154 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$281.00

# ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE ROBOTICS, SIGNAL AND IMAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (AIRoSIP 2023)

Held 9-10 August 2023, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 490 pages 9798350327489 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$256.00

#### BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (BMEICON 2024)

Held 21-24 November 2024, Chon Buri, Thailand.

Softcover 393 pages 9798331505448

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$248.00

## BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING. 31ST NATIONAL AND 9TH INTERNATIONAL IRANIAN CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICBME 2024)

Held 28-29 November 2024, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 550 pages 9798331529727

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$276.00

#### BOTS IN SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2025. (BotSE 2025)

Held 27 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 53 pages 9798331527099

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$122.00

### CENTRAL AMERICA AND PANAMA CONVENTION. IEEE. 42ND 2024. (CONCAPAN XLII 2024)

Held 27-29 November 2024, San Jose, Costa Rica.

Softcover 600 pages 9798350366730

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$283.00

### CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (ISCAS 2025) (9 VOLS)

Held 25-28 May 2025, London, United Kingdom.

Softcover 5,597 pages 9798350356847

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$1,371.00

#### CLOUD INTELLIGENCE AND AIOPS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2025. (AIOps 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 27 pages 9798331526399

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

### COGNITIVE INFOCOMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (CogInfoCom 2024)

Held 16-18 September 2024, Hachioji, Tokyo, Japan.

Softcover 275 pages 9798350378252

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$222.00

# COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS AND NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2025. (COMSNETS 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-10 January 2025, Bengaluru, India.

Softcover 1,379 pages 9798331531201

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$428.00

### COMMUNICATION, COMPUTING AND INDUSTRY 6.0. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (C2I6 2024)

Held 6-7 December 2024, Bengaluru, India.

Softcover 415 pages 9798350379891

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$248.00

# COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE FOR FINANCIAL ENGINEERING AND ECONOMICS COMPANION. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (CiFer Companion 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 45 pages 9798331519711

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$157.00

# COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN ARTIFICIAL LIFE AND COOPERATIVE INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS COMPANION. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (ALIFE-CIS Companion 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 40 pages 9798331508548 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$149.00

# COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN ENGINEERING/CYBER PHYSICAL SYSTEMS COMPANION. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (CIES Companion 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 40 pages 9798331508500 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$149.00

# COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN HEALTH AND MEDICINE COMPANION. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (CIHM Companion 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 45 pages 9798331519797 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$157.00

# COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING AND SOCIAL MEDIA. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (CI-NLPSoMe 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 57 pages 9798331508425 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$180.00

# COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN SECURITY, DEFENCE AND BIOMETRICS. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (CISDB 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 60 pages 9798331508302 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$187.00

# DATA SCIENCE AND COMPUTER APPLICATION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICDSCA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-24 November 2024, Dalian, China. Softcover 914 pages 9798350368246 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$339.00

# ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL FORUM. 11TH 2024. (IFEEA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-24 November 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 1,453 pages 9798331516628 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$438.00

# ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND CONTROL TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (CEECT 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 548 pages 9798331528102 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$274.00

# ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND INFORMATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (CEEIS 2025)

Held 28 February - 2 March 2025, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 49 pages 9798331513801 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$118.00

# ELECTRICAL, AUTOMATION AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICEACE 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 29-31 December 2024, Changchun, China. Softcover 1,736 pages 9798350368215 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$493.00

## ELECTRONIC ENGINEERING AND SIGNAL PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (EESP 2024)

Held 2-4 December 2024, Derby, United Kingdom. Softcover 53 pages 9798331520649 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$141.00

# ENERGY, POWER AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (EPEE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 September 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 1,473 pages 9798331518073 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$442.00

# ENGINEERING AND CYBERSECURITY OF CRITICAL SYSTEMS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 6TH 2025. (EnCyCriS 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 47 pages 9798331538118 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$107.00

### FLAKY TESTS WORKSHOP. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL. 2025. (FTW 2025)

Held 27 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 31 pages 9798331502324 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

# GENDER EQUALITY, DIVERSITY, AND INCLUSION IN SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM WORKSHOP. 6TH 2025. (GEICSE 2025)

Held 29 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 57 pages 9798331514969 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$122.00

### GENETIC IMPROVEMENT. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2025. (GI 2025)

Held 27 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 43 pages 9798331501938 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$103.00

### **GLOBAL CONGRESS ON EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES (GCET-2024)**

Held 9-11 December 2024, Gran Canaria, Spain. Softcover 374(approx) pages 9798331542610 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$239.00

### GLOBECOM 2024 - 2024 IEEE GLOBAL COMMUNICATIONS CONFERENCE (8 VOLS)

Held 8-12 December 2024, Cape Town, South Africa. Softcover 5,836(approx) pages 9798350351262 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,190.00

# HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING, NETWORKING, STORAGE AND ANALYSIS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2019. (SC19) (3 VOLS)

Held 17-22 November 2019, Denver, Colorado, USA. Softcover 1,911 pages 9781665483919 Curran Associates, Inc. (2019) List Price \$517.00

#### IECON 2024 - 50TH ANNUAL CONFERENCE OF THE IEEE INDUSTRIAL ELECTRONICS SOCIETY (8 VOLS)

Held 3-6 November 2024, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 6,014(approx) pages 9781665464550 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$1,221.00

### IEEE EUROCON 2025 - 21ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SMART TECHNOLOGIES

Held 4-6 June 2025, Gdynia, Poland. Softcover 520(approx) pages 9798331508791 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$264.00

#### IEEE PUNE SECTION INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (PuneCon 2024)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Pune, India. Softcover 712 pages 9798331527839 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$301.00

#### INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (CICT 2024)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Prayagraj UP, India. Softcover 676 pages 9798331531546 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$294.00

### INFORMATION AND KNOWLEDGE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (IKT 2024)

Held 24-26 December 2024, Isfahan, Iran. Softcover 296 pages 9798331522261 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$228.00

#### INFORMATION SECURITY AND CRYPTOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (ISCTurkiye 2024)

Held 16-17 October 2024, Ankara, Turkiye. Softcover 95 pages 9798331533656 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$194.00

### INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ICITR 2024)

Held 5-6 December 2024, Colombo, Sri Lanka. Softcover 433 pages 9798331511432 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$261.00

### INFORMATION, INTELLIGENCE, SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (IISA 2024)

Held 17-20 July 2024, Chania, Crete, Greece. Softcover 726 pages 9798350368840 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$308.00

### INTEGRATED INTELLIGENCE AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICIICS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-23 November 2024, Kalaburagi, India. Softcover 1,658 pages 9798331504977 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$475.00

#### INTELLIGENT COMMUNICATION, SENSING AND ELECTROMAGNETICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICSE 2024)

Held 27-29 December 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 276 pages 9798350354942 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$224.00

#### INTELLIGENT CYBERSECURITY CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICSC 2024)

Held 17-20 September 2024, Valencia, Spain. Softcover 252 pages 9798350354782 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$221.00

#### **IVANNIKOV ISPRAS OPEN CONFERENCE. 2024. (ISPRAS 2024)**

Held 11-12 December 2024, Moscow, Russia. Softcover 115 pages 9798331526030 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$196.00

#### MICROELECTRONICS AND ELECTRON DEVICES. IEEE WORKSHOP. 2025. (WMED 2025)

Held 28 March 2025, Boise, Idaho, USA. Softcover 22 pages 9798331598372 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

## MOBILE NETWORKS AND WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICMNWC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-5 December 2024, Tumkuru, India. Softcover 1,548 pages 9798331528355 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$456.00

### MULTIDISCIPLINARY COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE INCUBATORS. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (MCII 2025)

Held 17-20 March 2025, Trondheim, Norway. Softcover 49 pages 9798331508401 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$168.00

# MULTIMEDIA PROCESSING, COMMUNICATION AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (MPCIT 2024)

Held 13-14 December 2024, Shivamogga, India. Softcover 365 pages 9798350375473 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$246.00

# NEW TRENDS IN SOFTWARE ARCHITECTURE. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2025. (SATrends 2025)

Held 29 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 9 pages 9798331525880 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

### NOMS 2025-2025 IEEE NETWORK OPERATIONS AND MANAGEMENT SYMPOSIUM (2 VOLS)

Held 12-16 May 2025, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. Softcover 1,238(approx) pages 9798331531645 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$389.00

### PROGRESS IN INFORMATICS AND COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (PIC 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 296 pages 9798350363210 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00

### PULP AND PAPER INDUSTRY CONFERENCE. IEEE IAS. 2024. (PPIC 2024)

Held 9-13 June 2024, Charleston, West Virginia, USA. Softcover 168 pages 9798350349078 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$197.00

### QUANTUM SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2025. (Q-SE 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 57 pages 9798331526221 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$126.00

### RECENT ADVANCES IN SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICRASET 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-22 November 2024, B G Nagara, Mandya, India.

Softcover 1,025 pages 9798350388619

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$363.00

#### REHABILITATION ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICORR 2025) (3 VOLS)

Held 12-16 May 2025, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 1.840 pages 9798350380699

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$514.00

#### ROBOTICS AND AUTOMATION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICRA 2025) (15 VOLS)

Held 19-23 May 2025. Atlanta, Georgia, USA.

Softcover 11,698 pages 9798331541408

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$2,265.00

### ROBOTICS SOFTWARE ENGINEERING, IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP, 7TH 2025, (RoSE 2025)

Held 28 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 25 pages 9798331537968

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

### SMART CITY CHALLENGES AND OUTCOMES FOR URBAN TRANSFORMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (SCOUT 2024)

Held 26-27 July 2024, Bhubaneswar, India.

Softcover 185 pages 9798331528645

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$211.00

### SOFTWARE ENGINEERING CHALLENGES IN FINANCIAL FIRMS. IEEE/ACM WORKSHOP. 2ND 2025.

### (FinanSE 2025)

Held 29 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 19 pages 9798331514334

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

### SOFTWARE ENGINEERING FOR AUTONOMOUS DRIVING SYSTEMS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 1ST 2025. (SE4ADS 2025)

Held 29 April 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 53 pages 9798331538439

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$122.00

### SOFTWARE ENGINEERING FOR SYSTEMS-OF-SYSTEMS AND SOFTWARE ECOSYSTEMS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 13TH 2025. (SESoS 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 37 pages 9798331502300

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

### SOFTWARE-INTENSIVE BUSINESS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2025. (IWSiB 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 57 pages 9798331514310

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$126.00

#### **SOUTHEASTCON 2025 (3 VOLS)**

Held 22-30 March 2025, Concord, North Carolina, USA.

Softcover 1,830(approx) pages 9798331504854

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$492.00

#### SPACE HARDWARE AND RADIO CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2025. (SHaRC 2025)

Held 19-22 January 2025, San Juan, Puerto Rico, USA. Softcover 23 pages 9798331507374

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

#### STATISTICAL SIGNAL PROCESSING WORKSHOP, IEEE, 2025, (SSP 2025)

Held 8-11 June 2025, Edinburgh, United Kingdom.

Softcover 460 pages 9798331518011

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$256.00

### SYSTEM MODELING AND ADVANCEMENT IN RESEARCH TRENDS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (SMART 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-7 December 2024, Moradabad, India.

Softcover 940 pages 9798350380590

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$347.00

### TELECOMMUNICATIONS AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICTIS 2024)

Held 14-15 December 2024, Djelfa, Algeria.

Softcover 406 pages 9798331527402

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$251.00

### TENCON 2024 - 2024 IEEE REGION 10 CONFERENCE (TENCON 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 1-4 December 2024, Singapore.

Softcover 2,216(approx) pages 9798350350838

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$560.00

#### WIRELESS SENSING TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2024. (IWSA 2024)

Held 19-20 November 2024, Macao.

Softcover 36 pages 9798331505844

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

### Institute of Environmental Sciences and Technology (IEST):

### INSTITUTE OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES AND TECHNOLOGY. ANNUAL TECHNICAL MEETING. 68TH 2022. (ESTECH 2022)

Held 2-5 May 2022, Online.

Softcover 375 pages 9781713899785

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$295.00

#### INSTITUTE OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES AND TECHNOLOGY. ANNUAL TECHNICAL MEETING. 69TH 2023. (ESTECH 2023)

Held 8-11 May 2023, St. Paul, Minnesota, USA.

Softcover 573 pages 9781713899792

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$295.00

#### INSTITUTE OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES AND TECHNOLOGY. ANNUAL TECHNICAL MEETING. 70TH 2024. (ESTECH 2024)

Held 6-9 May 2024, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA. Softcover 476 pages 9781713899808

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$295.00

### Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP):

#### 14TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE OF GREEN TECHNOLOGY (ICGT 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1439 Held 1-2 October 2024, Malang, Indonesia. Softcover 321(approx) pages 9798331313111

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### 19TH SIAM PHYSICS CONGRESS 2024

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2934

Held 5-7 June 2024, Ayutthaya, Thailand.

Softcover 271(approx) pages 9798331313159

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### 3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENERGY INTERNET AND POWER SYSTEMS (ICEIPS 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2935 Held 25-27 October 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 251(approx) pages 9798331313166

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRON DEVICES AND APPLICATIONS 2024

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2937

Held 21-23 October 2024, Singapore.

Softcover 38(approx) pages 9798331313180

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$84.00

## 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER ELECTRONICS AND CONTROL ENGINEERING (ICPEC E 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2936

Held 18-20 October 2024, Benxi, China.

Softcover 301(approx) pages 9798331313173

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### ADVANCE IN SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2024. (ISAST 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1515

Held 30 September 2024, Surakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 142(approx) pages 9798331323677

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### ADVANCED MATERIAL AND CLEAN ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2025. (ICAMCE 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3013

Held 21-23 February 2025, Kunming, China.

Softcover 237(approx) pages 9798331321536

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### ADVANCED MATERIALS AND COMPUTATIONAL METHODS IN MECHANICAL ENGINEERING.

### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2025. (ICAMCMME-2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3066 Held 14-15 February 2025, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 159(approx) pages 9798331324865

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### ADVANCED MATERIALS AND MECHATRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2025. (ICAMM 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3057

Held 9-11 May 2025, Dalian, China.

Softcover 610(approx) pages 9798331323868

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

# ADVANCED SENSING TECHNOLOGY AND AEROSPACE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ASTA 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3056

Held 25-28 April 2025, Changsha, China.

Softcover 139(approx) pages 9798331324810

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### ADVANCES IN MATERIALS SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICAMS 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3038

Held 9-10 January 2025, Kottayam, India.

Softcover 198(approx) pages 9798331322700

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# ADVANCES IN NUCLEAR SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICANSE 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 1330

Held 2-4 September 2024, Bandung, Indonesia.

Softcover 289 pages 9798331324728

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# AERONAUTICAL, AEROSPACE AND MECHANICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2025. (AAME 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3041

Held 28-30 March 2025, Suzhou, China.

Softcover 257(approx) pages 9798331323769

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# AEROSPACE ENGINEERING AND MATERIALS TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (AEMT 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3026 Held 28 February - 2 March 2025, Tianjin, China.

Softcover 506(approx) pages 9798331322618

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$142.00

### AGRICULTURAL AND LIFE SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (6TH ICALS 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1497

Held 30 July 2024, Jember, Indonesia.

Softcover 590(approx) pages 9798331321437

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

### ANIMAL PRODUCTION FOR FOOD SUSTAINABILITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1502

Held 5-7 November 2024, Kendari, Indonesia.

Softcover 388(approx) pages 9798331321482

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$142.00

# APPLIED MECHANICS AND MECHANICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 22ND 2025. (AMME-22)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3058

Held 12-15 May 2025, Cairo, Egypt.

Softcover 253(approx) pages 9798331323875

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### APPLIED PHYSICS AND MATERIALS SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICAPMS 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3030

Held 21-23 March 2025, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 237(approx) pages 9798331322656

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### APPLIED PHYSICS AND MATHEMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2025. (ICAPM 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3042

Held 10-12 April 2025, Tokyo, Japan.

Softcover 224(approx) pages 9798331323776

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICAIM 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3072 Held 18-20 April 2025, Qingdao, China.

Softcover 162(approx) pages 9798331324896

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

# ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND REMOTE SENSING APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (AIRSA 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3055

Held 25-28 April 2025, Changsha, China.

Softcover 441(approx) pages 9798331323851

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$142.00

# ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, AUTOMATION AND CONTROL TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2025. (AIACT 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3022

Held 17-21 February 2025, Sapporo, Japan.

Softcover 156(approx) pages 9798331321598

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### BIOMASS AND BIOENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICBB 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1513

Held 5-6 August 2024, Bogor, Indonesia.

Softcover 204(approx) pages 9798331322533

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# CITIES INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. INTEGRATED LAND-COASTAL PLANNING SYSTEM: NAVIGATING SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT IN THE DIGITAL INTELLIGENCE TRANSFORMATION ERA

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1498

Held 11-12 October 2024, Surabaya, Indonesia.

Softcover 276(approx) pages 9798331321444

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# COLLEGE OF SCIENCE IN ATMOSPHERIC SCIENCES AND CLIMATE CHANGES. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 11TH 2025. (ISCCSAS 2025)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1531

Held 26-27 May 2025, Baghdad, Iraq.

Softcover 252(approx) pages 9798331324780

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### COMMUNICATION, NAVIGATION, AND AEROSPACE. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (ISCNA 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3073

Held 30 May - 1 June 2025, Dali, China.

Softcover 301(approx) pages 9798331324902

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY CONGRESS. 2024. (CIC 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1509

Held 3-5 December 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

Softcover 214(approx) pages 9798331322502

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### CONTROL SYSTEMS AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICCSEE 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3059

Held 23-25 May 2025, Chongging, China.

Softcover 111(approx) pages 9798331324827

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### CRYOGENIC ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 29TH 2024. (AND INTERNATIONAL CRYOGENIC MATERIALS CONFERENCE) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 1327

Held 22-26 July 2024, Geneva, Switzerland.

Softcover 1,359 pages 9798331321413

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$179.00

### DECOHERENCE, INFORMATION, COMPLEXITY AND ENTROPY. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 11TH 2024. (DICE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3017

Held 15-20 September 2024, Castiglioncello, Italy.

Softcover 520(approx) pages 9798331322564

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$142.00

### EAF STEELMAKING. EUROPEAN ACADEMIC SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2025. (EASES 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3050

Held 11-13 June 2025, Liubliana, Slovenia,

Softcover 174(approx) pages 9798331323844

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS AND NEW MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (EENM 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3046

Held 25-27 April 2025, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 157(approx) pages 9798331323813

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### ELECTRICAL AUTOMATION AND MOTOR SYSTEM. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (EAMS 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3033

Held 28-30 March 2025, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 342(approx) pages 9798331323738

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### ELECTRICAL BIOIMPEDANCE, AND ELECTRICAL IMPEDANCE TOMOGRAPHY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICEBI EIT CNIBI 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3014

Held 25-27 June 2025, Monterrey, Mexico.

Softcover 144(approx) pages 9798331321543

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT. ASEAN INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (AICEE 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1511

Held 25 September 2024, Vientiane, Laos.

Softcover 341(approx) pages 9798331322519

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

## ENERGY AND MINERAL TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2025. (ICEMT 2025)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1504

Held 12 February 2025, Surabaya, Indonesia. Softcover 174(approx) pages 9798331322472

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

# ENERGY TECHNOLOGY AND MATERIALS SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2025. (ICETMS 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3064

Held 23-25 May 2025, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 352(approx) pages 9798331324858

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# ENERGY, POWER AND ADVANCED THERMODYNAMIC SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2025. (EPATS 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3011 Held 21-23 February 2025, Kunming, China. Softcover 680(approx) pages 9798331321529 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

# ENVIRONMENT AND FOREST CONSERVATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICEFC-2024) FOREST CONSERVATION IN THE ANTHROPOCENE: ADAPTING TO NEW ENVIRONMENTAL RESILIENCE

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1506

Held 5-7 December 2024, Bogor, Indonesia. Softcover 404(approx) pages 9798331323639 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### **ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICENV 2024)**

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1516
Held 17-18 December 2024, Penang, Malaysia.
Softcover 403(approx) pages 9798331323684
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$142.00

### ENVIRONMENTAL AND LIFE SCIENCES. ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2024. (14TH AIC-ELS 2024) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1510
Held 20-21 November 2024, Banda Aceh, Indonesia.
Softcover 933(approx) pages 9798331323653
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$179.00

# ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING AND SUSTAINABLE ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (EESE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3015 Held 20-22 December 2024, Changsha, China. Softcover 225(approx) pages 9798331321550 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

## ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY AND RESOURCE SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (IC-ENSURES 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1505 Held 4-5 June 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 267(approx) pages 9798331322489 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

## FRONTIERS OF OCEAN SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICFOST 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3007 Held 20-22 December 2024, Changsha, China. Softcover 807(approx) pages 9798331321499 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$165.00

#### GEOGRAPHY AND DISASTER MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (6TH ICGD 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1503

Held 12-13 December 2024, Online.

Softcover 366(approx) pages 9798331322465

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

## GEOLOGICAL ENGINEERING AND GEOSCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICGOES

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1517

Held 12-13 September 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 620(approx) pages 9798331323691

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

#### GEOSCIENCES AND GEOTECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICOGEST 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1525

Held 6-7 November 2024, Makassar, Indonesia. Softcover 266(approx) pages 9798331324759

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### GIS APPLICATION. NATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (GIS 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1501

Held 14-15 November 2024, Can Tho City, Vietnam.

Softcover 247(approx) pages 9798331321475

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### HYDROMECHATRONICS AND ADVANCED ROBOT CONTROL TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2025. (HARCT 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3024

Held 28-30 March 2025, Guilin, China.

Softcover 366(approx) pages 9798331321604

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### INDONESIAN MOLLUSCA. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 1ST 2024. (ISIM I 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1512

Held 17-18 October 2024, Ambon, Indonesia.

Softcover 133(approx) pages 9798331322526

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### INDUSTRIAL MANUFACTURING AND NEW MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2025. (IMNM 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3060

Held 18-20 April 2025, Zhengzhou, China.

Softcover 346(approx) pages 9798331324834

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2025. (IMA 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3019

Held 28 February - 2 March 2025, Nanjing, China. Softcover 666(approx) pages 9798331321581

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

#### INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING AND MECHATRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2025. (IMM 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3039

Held 14-16 March 2025, Qingdao, China.

Softcover 59(approx) pages 9798331322717

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$104.00

# INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GREEN TECHNOLOGY, AGRICULTURAL, AND SOCIO-ECONOMICS 2024 (ICGTASE 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1441

Held 23-24 October 2024, Mataram City, Indonesia. Softcover 387(approx) pages 9798331313135

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RENEWABLE ENERGY RESEARCH AND APPLICATIONS (RERA 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1440

Held 7-8 November 2024, Thi-Qar, Iraq.

Softcover 135(approx) pages 9798331313128

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### INTERNATIONAL POSTGRADUATE CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL ENGINEERING (IPCME) 2024

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2933

Held 3 October 2024, Online.

Softcover 364(approx) pages 9798331313142

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# INTERNATIONAL RUBBER RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT BOARD (IRRDB) INTERNATIONAL RUBBER CONFERENCE. 2024. (IRC 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1526

Held 19-20 November 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 222(approx) pages 9798331324766

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### LANDSLIDES IN SENSITIVE CLAYS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 3RD 2024. (IWLSC 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1523

Held 28 September - 2 October 2024, Quebec, Canada.

Softcover 754(approx) pages 9798331324735

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

# MATERIAL CHEMISTRY AND COMPOSITE MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (MCCM 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3008

Held 27-29 December 2024, Xiamen, China.

Softcover 502(approx) pages 9798331321505

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$142.00

# MATERIALS ENGINEERING AND APPLIED MECHANICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2025. (ICMEAAE 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3021

Held 7-9 March 2025, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 703(approx) pages 9798331322588

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

# MATERIALS ENGINEERING AND INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2025. (CMEIM 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3067

Held 13-15 June 2025, Shanghai, China.

Softcover 598(approx) pages 9798331324872

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

## MATERIALS IN THE SPACE ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISMSE16-ICPMSE14)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 1328

Held 7-11 October 2024, Saint Raphael, France.

Softcover 281 pages 9798331322458

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### MATHEMATICAL MODELING IN PHYSICAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3027 Held 30 September - 3 October 2024, Kalamata, Greece. Softcover 953(approx) pages 9798331322625

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$179.00

#### MECHANICAL AUTOMATION AND ELECTRONIC INFORMATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 4TH 2024, (MAEIE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3062

Held 18-20 October 2024, Hefei, China.

Softcover 104(approx) pages 9798331324841

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND ADVANCED MANUFACTURING INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 3RD 2025. (MEAMIT 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3023 Held 10-12 January 2025, Harbin, China.

Softcover 71(approx) pages 9798331322595

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$104.00

#### MECHANICAL INSTRUMENTATION AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2025. (ICMIA 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3032 Held 21-23 March 2025, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 369(approx) pages 9798331322670

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### MECHANICAL MANUFACTURING, ROBOTICS AND CONTROL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3049

Held 29-30 June 2024, Chongqing, China.

Softcover 31(approx) pages 9798331323837

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$84.00

### MECHANICAL, AERONAUTICAL AND AUTOMOTIVE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2025. (ICMAA 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3044 Held 2-4 April 2025, Yokohama, Japan.

Softcover 69(approx) pages 9798331323790

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$104.00

### MECHANICAL, ELECTRICAL AND MATERIAL APPLICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2025. (MEMA2025) (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3043

Held 28-30 March 2025, Shenyang, China.

Softcover 1,166(approx) pages 9798331323783

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$179.00

### MICROELECTRONIC ENGINEERING AND DESIGN. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 1ST 2024. (ISMED 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3020 Held 2-3 December 2024, Pulau Pinang, Malaysia. Softcover 147(approx) pages 9798331322571

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### NAVIGATION, GUIDANCE AND CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICNGC 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3069

Held 16-18 May 2025, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 120(approx) pages 9798331324889

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### NEW ENERGY AND POWER GRID. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (NEPG 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3031 Held 21-23 March 2025, Nanjing, China. Softcover 132(approx) pages 9798331322663 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### NEW POWER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE, 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2979
Held 25-26 June 2024, Beijing, China.
Softcover 165(approx) pages 9798331322540
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

NEXT-GENERATION MATERIALS AND DEVICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICNMD 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3047 Held 1-3 August 2024, Tamil Nadu, India. Softcover 109(approx) pages 9798331323820 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

# NUCLEAR SCIENCE TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (INuSTEC2024)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 1326 Held 14-16 November 2024, Selangor, Malaysia. Softcover 125 pages 9798331320058 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

#### PHYSICS. MEETING. 21ST 2021. (MOPHY XXI 2021)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3052
Held 16-18 December 2021, Cusco, Peru.
Softcover 62 pages 9798331324797
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$104.00

### PIAS WORKSHOP. 2024. (PIAS 2024) PHYSICS AT DIFFERENT SCALES

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3040 Held 16 November 2024, Hanoi, Vietnam. Softcover 158(approx) pages 9798331322724 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

### POSITRON AND POSITRONIUM CHEMISTRY. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 13TH 2024. (PPC-13)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3029
Held 27 October - 1 November 2024, Kanazawa, Japan.
Softcover 124(approx) pages 9798331322649
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

### RECENT TRENDS IN STRUCTURAL MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (COMAT 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3035 Held 10-12 September 2024, Pilsen, Czechia. Softcover 153(approx) pages 9798331323752 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

#### RENEWABLE ENERGY AND ENERGY CONSERVATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (REEC 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3018

Held 7-9 March 2025, Xinyu, China.

Softcover 165(approx) pages 9798331321574

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### RESEARCH IN DIDACTICS OF THE SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2022. (DIDSCI+ 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3037

Held 26-29 July 2022, Kosice, Slovakia.

Softcover 227(approx) pages 9798331322694

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR, 4TH 2024. (4TH ISST) INNOVATIONS IN SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY TO REALIZE SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT GOALS

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1508

Held 17 October 2024, Kota Tangerang Selatan, Indonesia.

Softcover 118(approx) pages 9798331323646

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### SMART ENERGY AND NEW POWER SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (SENPS 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3036

Held 9-11 May 2025, Bangkok, Thailand.

Softcover 84(approx) pages 9798331322687

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$104.00

### SMART GRIDS AND POWER SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICSGPS 2025)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3012

Held 17-20 January 2025, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 739(approx) pages 9798331322557

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

#### SUPERCONDUCTIVITY. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 37TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3054

Held 3-5 December 2024, Kanazawa, Japan.

9798331324803 Softcover 284(approx) pages

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### SUSTAINABLE AGRICULTURAL SOCIOECONOMICS, AGRIBUSINESS, AND RURAL DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2ND 2024, (ICSASARD 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1518

Held 17 October 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 324(approx) pages 9798331323707

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### SUSTAINABLE AGROECOLOGY AND FARMING SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICoSAFS 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1528

Held 12-13 June 2024, Bogor, Indonesia.

Softcover 259(approx) pages 9798331324773

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### SUSTAINABLE ENERGY AND GREEN TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1500

Held 15-18 December 2024, Bangkok, Thailand.

Softcover 722(approx) pages 9798331321468

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

## SUSTAINABLE ENERGY, ENVIRONMENT AND GREEN TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICSEEGT 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1519

Held 9-10 August 2024, Jaipur, India.

Softcover 234(approx) pages 9798331323714

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

## SUSTAINABLE ENGINEERING TECHNIQUES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICSET24) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1507

Held 11-12 December 2024, Baghdad, Iraq.

Softcover 1,231(approx) pages 9798331322496

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$179.00

## SUSTAINABLE MATERIALS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2025. (ICSMT-

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3045

Held 3-4 April 2025, Coimbatore, India.

Softcover 204(approx) pages 9798331323806

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

## SYNCHROTRON RADIATION INSTRUMENTATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (SRI 2024) (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3010 Held 26-30 August 2024, Hamburg, Germany.

Softcover 1,109(approx) pages 9798331321512

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$179.00

#### TECHNOLOGIES AND MATERIALS FOR RENEWABLE ENERGY, ENVIRONMENT AND SUSTAINABILITY 2025

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3028 Held 10-13 February 2025, Casablanca, Morocco. Softcover 707(approx) pages 9798331322632

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

### THERMOELECTRIC. SOUTHEAST ASIA CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (SACT 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3034 Held 20-22 November 2024, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 107(approx) pages 9798331323745

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

## TROPICAL COASTAL REGION ECO-DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICTCRED 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1496

Held 24-25 September 2024, Semarang, Indonesia. Softcover 368(approx) pages 9798331321420

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

## TUNNELLING AND UNDERGROUND SPACE FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (TUNNEL 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1514

Held 2-4 October 2024, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 73(approx) pages 9798331323660

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$104.00

## UPSTREAM ENERGY TECHNOLOGY AND DIGITALIZATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICUPERTAIN 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1521

Held 5-6 November 2024, Jakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 351(approx) pages 9798331323721

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

## URBAN INFRASTRUCTURE SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT AND RENOVATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (MISTOBUD-2025) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1499 Held 30 January - 1 February 2025, Kharkiv, Ukraine. Softcover 924(approx) pages 9798331321451 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$179.00

#### URBAN PLANNING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2025. (U-PLAN 2025)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1524 Held 22-24 April 2025, Semarang City, Indonesia. Softcover 299(approx) pages 9798331324742 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### WAKE CONFERENCE. 2025.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3016 Held 10-12 June 2025, Visby, Sweden. Softcover 564(approx) pages 9798331321567 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

### WINDEUROPE 2025.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 3025 Held 8-10 April 2025, Copenhagen, Denmark. Softcover 249(approx) pages 9798331322601 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### Institution of Engineering and Technology (IET):

# ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND ADVANCED MANUFACTURING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (AIAM 2024)

IET Conference Publications 989
Held 20-21 October 2024, Frankfurt, Germany.
Softcover 765 pages 9798331321192
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$195.00

#### CHINA HVDC AND POWER ELECTRONICS ANNUAL MEETING OF CSEE. 2024. (DCPE 2024)

IET Conference Publications 899
Held 28-30 October 2024, Tianjin, China.
Softcover 319 pages 9798331320614
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$163.00

#### CIRED CHICAGO WORKSHOP. 2024. RESILIENCE OF ELECTRIC DISTRIBUTION SYSTEMS

IET Conference Publications 882
Held 7-8 November 2024, Chicago, Illinois, USA.
Softcover 506 pages 9798331317300
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$142.00

### COMMUNICATIONS SATELLITE SYSTEMS CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 41ST 2024. (ICSSC 2024)

IET Conference Publications 903
Held 25-27 September 2024, Seattle, Washington, USA.
Softcover 156 pages 9798331323103
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$153.00

#### COMPUTER VISION AND INTERNET OF THINGS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICCVIoT 2024)

IET Conference Publications 900

Held 11-12 December 2024, Coimbatore, India.

Softcover 332 pages 9798331320621

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$163.00

## ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND INTELLIGENT CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (EEIC 2024)

IET Conference Publications 895

Held 11-13 October 2024, Singapore and Online.

Softcover 709 pages 9798331317805

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### E-MOBILITY POWER SYSTEM INTEGRATION SYMPOSIUM. 8TH 2024. (EMOB 2024)

IET Conference Publications 890

Held 7-8 October 2024, Helsinki, Finland and Online.

Softcover 276 pages 9798331317799

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$163.00

## ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS. IET INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICETA 2024)

IET Conference Publications 893

Held 25-27 October 2024, Taipei, Taiwan. Held Online.

Softcover 186 pages 9798331317812

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$153.00

## GREEN ENERGY, COMPUTING AND INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (GEn-CITy 2024)

**IET Conference Publications 908** 

Held 11-13 December 2024, Iskandar Puteri, Malaysia.

Softcover 639 pages 9798331322038

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### INNOVATION, COMMUNICATION AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICICE 2024)

IET Conference Publications 907

Held 6-10 November 2024, Danang, Vietnam.

Softcover 157 pages 9798331322212

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$153.00

### INTERNET OF THINGS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

IET Conference Publications 896

Held 12 October 2024, Ningbo, China.

Softcover 51 pages 9798331317317

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$126.00

## MECHATRONIC AUTOMATION AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICMAEE 2024)

IET Conference Publications 901

Held 22-24 November 2024, Nanjing, China and Online.

Softcover 544 pages 9798331321376

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$179.00

## MICROWAVE, AND THZ TECHNOLOGIES, WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS AND OPTOELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (IRPHE 2024)

IET Conference Publications 914

Held 20-21 September 2024, Yerevan, Armenia and Online.

Softcover 89 pages 9798331324438

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### POWER, COMMUNICATION, COMPUTING AND NETWORKING TECHNOLOGIES. 2ND 2024. (PCCNT 2024)

IET Conference Publications 897

Held 25-26 October 2024, Wuhan, China and Online.

Softcover 384 pages 9798331317782

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$163.00

List Price \$163.00

## SIGNAL PROCESSING AND MACHINE LEARNING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2025. (CONF SPML 2025)

IET Conference Publications 915
Held 12 January 2025, Portsmouth, UK.
Softcover 217 pages 9798331324421
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

## TEST AUTOMATION AND INSTRUMENTATION. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 10TH 2024. (ISTAI 2024) (2 PARTS)

IET Conference Publications 884
Held 14-16 August 2024, Shenzhen, China.
Softcover 1,026 pages 9798331317324
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$273.00

### TURBOMACHINERY CONFERENCE. CHINESE INTERNATIONAL. 6TH 2024. (CITC 2024)

IET Conference Publications 894
Held 1-4 August 2024, Sanya, China.
Softcover 181 pages 9798331317775
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$153.00

### International Academy, Research, and Industry Association (IARIA):

## WIRELESS AND TELECOMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (WIRELESS ANALYTICS 2024)

Held 17-21 November 2024, Valencia, Spain. Held at TechWorld 2024. Softcover 2 pages 9798331313913 Dini, P. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$40.00

### International Association of Earthquake Engineering (IAEE):

### EARTHQUAKE ENGINEERING. WORLD CONFERENCE. 18TH 2024. (WCEE2024) (39 VOLS)

Held 30 June - 5 July 2024, Milan, Italy. Softcover 33,190(approx) pages 9798331314934 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$4,875.00

### **International Astronautical Federation (IAF):**

#### AI IMPACT AND AUTONOMY ON SPACE EXPLORATION. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025). Softcover 262 pages 9798331321161 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

### EMPOWERING THE NEXT GENERATION OF SPACE EXPLORERS. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025). Softcover 103 pages 9798331321178 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

#### **GROUND-BASED PREPARATORY ACTIVITIES. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)**

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025). Softcover 283 pages 9798331321154 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

#### INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION, CHALLENGES, AND NEW HORIZONS. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025). Softcover 150 pages 9798331321031

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

#### LUNAR, MARS, NEAR-EARTH ASTEROIDS, DEEP SPACE EXPLORATION. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 358 pages 9798331321048

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### MICROGRAVITY SCIENCE AND EXPERIMENTS. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 84 pages 9798331321086

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

#### NAVIGATION, GUIDANCE AND CONTROL FOR DEEP SPACE MISSIONS. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 240 pages 9798331321116

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### SPACE BIOASTRONAUTICS, SPACE MEDICINE, LIFE SUPPORT SYSTEMS. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 265 pages 9798331321079

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### SPACE FINANCE, INVESTMENT AND INSURANCE. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 58 pages 9798331321123

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

#### SPACE POLICY, SUSTAINABILITY AND LEGAL ASPECTS. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 273 pages 9798331321130

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### SPACE RESOURCES UTILISATION AND SPACE ECONOMY. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 73 pages 9798331321093

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

### SPACE STATIONS AND CHALLENGES. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 90 pages 9798331321147

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

#### SPACE VEHICLES FOR EXPLORATION AND PROPULSION FOR DEEP SPACE. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 366 pages 9798331321055

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

### SUSTAINABLE SPACE LOGISTICS AND KEY TECHNOLOGIES. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025).

Softcover 222 pages 9798331321109

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### SYSTEM ENGINEERING AND LONG-TERM SPACE TRAVEL. (HELD AT GLEX 2025)

Held 7-9 May 2025, New Delhi, India. Held at the Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX 2025). Softcover 91 pages 9798331321062 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

#### International Institute of Acoustics and Vibration (IIAV):

#### INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF ACOUSTICS AND VIBRATION, VOLUME 30 NUMBER 2 (2025).

International Journal of Acoustics and Vibration Volume 30 Number 2
Softcover 133 pages 9798331322854 Arenas, J. P. and Crocker, M. J. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$40.00

### International Institute of Ammonia Refrigeration (IIAR):

## INTERNATIONAL INSTITUTE OF AMMONIA REFRIGERATION NATURAL REFRIGERATION CONFERENCE AND HEAVY EQUIPMENT EXPO. 2024. (IIAR 2024)

Held 24-27 March 2024, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 302 pages 9798331320645 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$250.00

### International Wire and Cable Symposium (IWCS):

#### CABLE AND CONNECTIVITY INDUSTRY FORUM. ANNUAL IWCS. 73RD 2024.

Held 14-17 October 2024, Providence, Rhode Island, USA. Softcover 491 pages 9798331319700 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$395.00

#### **Investment Casting Institute (ICI):**

## INVESTMENT CASTING INSTITUTE. ANNUAL TECHNICAL CONFERENCE AND EXPO. 71ST 2024. (INCAST 2024)

Held 20-23 October 2024, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, USA. Softcover 221 pages 9798331313050 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$399.00

### Mesago Messe Frankfurt GmbH:

# POWER ELECTRONICS, INTELLIGENT MOTION, RENEWABLE ENERGY AND ENERGY MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL EXHIBITION AND CONFERENCE. 2025. (PCIM EUROPE 2025) (4 VOLS)

Held 6-8 May 2025, Nuremberg, Germany. Softcover 3,115 pages 9798331323189 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$395.00

### **NACE International:**

## ASSOCIATION FOR MATERIALS PROTECTION AND PERFORMANCE. ANNUAL CONFERENCE AND EXPO. 2025. (7 VOLS)

Held 6-10 April 2025, Nashville, Tennessee, USA. Softcover 4,832 pages 9798331323196 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$550.00

### National Laboratory Association (NLA):

#### TEST AND MEASUREMENT INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND WORKSHOP. 2024.

Held 16-18 September 2024, Pretoria, South Africa. Softcover 504 pages 9798331314378 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

#### **POAC Secretary General:**

## PORT AND OCEAN ENGINEERING UNDER ARCTIC CONDITIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 28TH 2025. (POAC'2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 13-17 June 2025, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada.

Softcover 1,232(approx) pages 9798331324391

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### Royal Institution of Naval Architects (RINA):

### AUTONOMOUS SHIPS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. TOGETHER WE WILL SHAPE OUR FUTURE

Held 20-21 November 2024, Copenhagen, Denmark.

Softcover 180 pages 9798331322748

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### COMPUTER APPLICATIONS IN SHIPBUILDING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICCAS 2024)

Held 10-12 September 2024, Genoa, Italy.

Softcover 640 pages 9798331312497

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

#### **HUMAN FACTORS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024.**

Held 8-9 October 2024, Wageningen, The Netherlands.

Softcover 160 pages 9798331322755

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### Sage Publications:

## HUMAN FACTORS AND ERGONOMICS SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL ANNUAL MEETING. 68TH 2024. (HFES 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 9-13 September 2024, Phoenix, Arizona, USA.

Softcover 1,895 pages 9798331313067

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$275.00

#### TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH RECORD. VOLUME 2679, ISSUE #2 (FEBRUARY 2025) (3 PARTS)

Volume 2679, Issue 2

Softcover 2,238 pages 9798331321383

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$305.00

#### TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH RECORD. VOLUME 2679, ISSUE #3 (MARCH 2025) (2 PARTS)

Volume 2679, Issue 3

Softcover 1,122 pages 9798331321390

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$305.00

### TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH RECORD. VOLUME 2679, ISSUE #4 (APRIL 2025) (2 PARTS)

Volume 2679, Issue 4

Softcover 1,078 pages 9798331322175

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$305.00

#### TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH RECORD. VOLUME 2679, ISSUE #5 (MAY 2025) (2 PARTS)

Volume 2679, Issue 5

Softcover 980 pages 9798331322977

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$305.00

### **Schloss Dagstuhl:**

#### ALGEBRA AND COALGEBRA IN COMPUTER SCIENCE. CONFERENCE. 11TH 2025. (CALCO 2025)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 342

Held 16-18 June 2025, Glasgow, Scotland.

Softcover 296(approx) pages 9798331324339 Cirstea, C. and Knapp, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

#### EXPERIMENTAL ALGORITHMS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 23RD 2025. (SEA 2025)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 338

Held 22-24 July 2025, Venice, Italy.

Softcover 506(approx) pages 9798331324322 Mutzel, P. and Prezza, N.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

## FORMAL STRUCTURES FOR COMPUTATION AND DEDUCTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2025. (FSCD 2025)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 337

Held 14-20 July 2025, Birmingham, UK.

Softcover 728(approx) pages 9798331324346 Fernandez, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

### Society for Imaging Science and Technology (IS&T):

#### IMAGING MEETING. LONDON. 2024. IMAGE CAPTURE FROM PHOTONS TO PHOTOS

Held 26-28 June 2024, London, UK.

Softcover 146(approx) pages 9798331312800

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

#### Society for Information Display (SID):

### DISPLAY RESEARCH CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 22ND 2002. (IDRC 2002 AND EURODISPLAY 2002)

Held 1-4 October 2002, Nice, France.

Softcover 364 pages 9798331313098

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$125.00

### **EURODISPLAY. CONFERENCE. 2022.**

Held 21-23 September 2022, Stuttgart, Germany.

Softcover 157 pages 9798331323486

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$125.00

### **EURODISPLAY. CONFERENCE. 2024.**

Held 18-20 September 2024, Grenoble, France.

Softcover 158 pages 9798331323493

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$125.00

### Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE):

# ADVANCES IN INTEGRATED RESERVOIR MODELLING AND FIELD DEVELOPMENT CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE. 2025. (2 VOLS)

Held 2-4 June 2025, Abu Dhabi, UAE.

Softcover 1,296 pages 9798331322182

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$225.00

### DRILLING TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE/IADC MIDDLE EAST. 2025. (2 VOLS)

Held 27-29 May 2025, Abu Dhabi, UAE.

Softcover 1,080 pages 9798331322052

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$225.00

#### **ENERGY CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE EUROPE. 2025. (3 VOLS)**

Held 10-12 June 2025, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 1,774 pages 9798331323165 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

### PETROLEUM TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2025. (5 VOLS)

Held 18-20 February 2025, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 3,374 pages 9798331320041 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$425.00

#### SPE CONFERENCE AT OMAN PETROLEUM AND ENERGY SHOW. 2025. (5 VOLS)

Held 12-14 May 2025, Muscat, Oman. Softcover 3,679 pages 9798331320928 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$450.00

#### SPE/PAPG PAKISTAN SECTION ANNUAL TECHNICAL SYMPOSIUM AND EXHIBITION. 2025.

Held 18-19 February 2025, Islamabad, Pakistan. Softcover 211 pages 9798331320911 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$150.00

#### WELL INTERVENTION CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE/ICOTA. 2025. (2 VOLS)

Held 25-26 March 2025, The Woodlands, Texas, USA. Softcover 1,056 pages 9798331319656 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$225.00

### **SPIE - International Society for Optics and Photonics:**

### **ASSURANCE AND SECURITY FOR AI-ENABLED SYSTEMS 2025**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13476
Held 14-16 April 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.
Softcover 218 pages 9781510687417 Harguess, Joshua D.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

## AUTONOMOUS AIR AND GROUND SENSING SYSTEMS FOR AGRICULTURAL OPTIMIZATION AND PHENOTYPING X

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13475
Held 14-16 April 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.
Softcover 258 pages 9781510687394 Thomasson, J. Alex
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

## AUTONOMOUS SYSTEMS: SENSORS, PROCESSING, AND SECURITY FOR GROUND, AIR, SEA, AND SPACE VEHICLES AND INFRASTRUCTURE 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13474
Held 14-15 April 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.
Softcover 206 pages 9781510687370 Dudzik, Michael C.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

### CHEMICAL, BIOLOGICAL, RADIOLOGICAL, NUCLEAR, AND EXPLOSIVES (CBRNE) SENSING XXVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13478
Held 14-16 April 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.
Softcover 240 pages 9781510687455 Guicheteau, Jason A.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

### COMPACT RADIATION SOURCES FROM EUV TO GAMMA-RAYS: DEVELOPMENT AND APPLICATIONS II

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13537
Held 9-11 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.
Softcover 88 pages 9781510688704 Menoni, Carmen S.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

#### **EIGHTH GLOBAL INTELLIGENT INDUSTRY CONFERENCE (GIIC 2025)**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13685
Held 29-31 March 2025, Shenzhen, China.
Softcover 390 pages 9781510693166 Liu, Yan
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

#### **EUV AND X-RAY OPTICS: SYNERGY BETWEEN LABORATORY AND SPACE IX**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13531
Held 7-8 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.
Softcover 124 pages 9781510688582 Hudec, Rene
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

## FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL SIGNAL AND COMPUTER COMMUNICATIONS (DSCC 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13653
Held 11-13 April 2025, Changchun, China.
Softcover 698 pages 9781510692190 Ye, Xuexia
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$154.00

### FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MATERIAL SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY (ICMST 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13633
Held 10-12 January 2025, Macao, China.
Softcover 212 pages 9781510691742 Guan, Zhongwei
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

#### FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTICAL IMAGING AND IMAGE PROCESSING (ICOIP 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13688
Held 25-27 April 2025, Xi'an, China.
Softcover 714 pages 9781510693227 Hao, Xiaotao
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$154.00

#### FIFTH OPTICS FRONTIER CONFERENCE (OFS 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13648
Held 28-30 March 2025, Shanghai, China.
Softcover 234 pages 9781510692091 Li, Tao
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

# FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTICS, COMPUTER APPLICATIONS, AND MATERIALS SCIENCE (CMSD-IV 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13651
Held 23-25 December 2024, Dushanbe, Tajikistan.
Softcover 304 pages 9781510692152 Abdullozoda, Ramazon Tolibjon Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

### HIGH-POWER, HIGH-ENERGY LASERS, AND ULTRAFAST OPTICAL TECHNOLOGIES II

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13532
Held 8-10 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.
Softcover 106 pages 9781510688605 Bakule, Pavel
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

#### HOLOGRAPHY: ADVANCES AND MODERN TRENDS IX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13529
Held 8-10 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.
Softcover 206 pages 9781510688544 Fimia Gil, Antonio
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

#### INTEGRATED OPTICS: DESIGN, DEVICES, SYSTEMS, AND APPLICATIONS VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13530

Held 8-11 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.

Softcover 176 pages 9781510688568 Cheben, Pavel

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN COMPUTER VISION RESEARCH AND APPLICATIONS (ACVRA 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13690

Held 28 February - 2 March 2025, Nanjing, China.

Softcover 402 pages 9781510693265 Ou, Zhonghong

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCES IN PHOTONICS SCIENCE (ICAPS 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13660

Held 25-26 November 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

Softcover 226 pages 9781510692572 Sarada, Raihani

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND MACHINE LEARNING RESEARCH (CAIMLR 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13635

Held 28-29 September 2024, Singapore.

Softcover 298 pages 9781510691797 Liu, Jun

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS (IC2EIS 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13696

Held 14-16 March 2025, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 804 pages 9781510693388 Kolhe, Mohan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$176.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON IMAGE, SIGNAL PROCESSING, AND PATTERN RECOGNITION (ISPP 2025) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13664

Held 28-30 March 2025, Nanjing, China.

Softcover 1,380 pages 9781510692657 Ye, Xuexia

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MACHINE VISION AND DEEP LEARNING (MVDL 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13689

Held 11-13 April 2025, Hong Kong, China.

Softcover 408 pages 9781510693241 Xu, Chengzhong

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MEASUREMENT, COMMUNICATION, AND VIRTUAL REALITY (MCVR 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13634

Held 27-29 December 2024, Harbin, China.

Softcover 458 pages 9781510691773 Huang, Nancy

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MEDICAL IMAGING, ELECTRONIC IMAGING, INFORMATION TECHNOLOGIES, AND SENSORS (MIEITS 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13631

Held 13-14 January 2025, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

Softcover 284 pages 9781510691704 Shukor, Najib

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTOELECTRONIC SCIENCE AND INTELLIGENT SENSING (ICOIS 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13638
Held 14-16 March 2025, Wuhan, China.
Softcover 182 pages 9781510691858 Song, Jinhui
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

#### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTOELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ICOIT 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13665
Held 7-9 March 2025, Wellington, New Zealand.
Softcover 904 pages 9781510692671 Damasevicius, Robertas
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$176.00

#### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PATTERN RECOGNITION AND IMAGE ANALYSIS (PRIA 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13646
Held 18-20 October 2024, Nanjing, China.
Softcover 292 pages 9781510692046 Shan, Mingguang
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER ELECTRONICS TECHNOLOGY AND GRID SYSTEMS (PETGS 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13641
Held 28 February - 2 March 2025, Guangzhou, China.
Softcover 314 pages 9781510691933 Cen, Fengxin
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON REMOTE SENSING TECHNOLOGY AND IMAGE PROCESSING (RSTIP 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13640
Held 29 November - 1 December 2024, Dali, China.
Softcover 180 pages 9781510691902 Debayle, Johan
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

## INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIGNAL PROCESSING AND NEURAL NETWORK APPLICATIONS (SPNNA 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13652
Held 13-15 December 2024, Wuhan, China.
Softcover 252 pages 9781510692176 Lei, Tao
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

### INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE INNOVATIONS (IS-AII 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13681 Held 11-14 January 2025, Guiyang, China. Softcover 784 pages 9781510693081 Xu, Xin Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$154.00

#### **METAMATERIALS XV**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13523
Held 8-11 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.
Softcover 66 pages 9781510688421 Kuzmiak, Vladimir
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

#### **NONLINEAR OPTICS AND APPLICATIONS XIV**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13524
Held 7-8 April 2025 Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.
Softcover 96 pages 9781510688445 Bertolotti, Mario
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

#### OPTICS DAMAGE AND MATERIALS PROCESSING BY EUV/X-RAY RADIATION (XDAM9)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13533

Held 7-9 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.

Softcover 86 pages 9781510688629 Juha, Libor

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### **QUANTUM OPTICS AND PHOTON COUNTING 2025**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13525

Held 7-9 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.

Softcover 92 pages 9781510688469 Prochazka, Ivan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### REAL-TIME PROCESSING OF IMAGE, DEPTH, AND VIDEO INFORMATION 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13526

Held 7-10 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.

Softcover 216 pages 9781510688483 Licciardo, Gian Domenico

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

## RESEARCH USING EXTREME LIGHT INFRASTRUCTURES: NEW FRONTIERS WITH PETAWATT-LEVEL LASERS VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13535

Held 7-9 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.

Softcover 86 pages 9781510688667 Rus, Bedrich

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

## SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS, ELECTRICAL, AND CONTROL SYSTEM (EECS 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13659

Held 7-8 March 2025, Dali, China.

Softcover 696 pages 9781510692510 Trajkovic, Ljiljana

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$154.00

# SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON FRONTIERS OF APPLIED OPTICS AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING (AOCE 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13564

Held 17-19 January 2025, Kunming, China.

Softcover 290 pages 9781510689404 Wang, Yu

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

# SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON POWER ELECTRONICS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (PEAI 2025) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13657

Held 17-19 January 2025, Sanya, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 1,346 pages 9781510692299 Ye, Xuexia

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

#### SEVENTEENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL IMAGE PROCESSING (ICDIP 2025) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13709

Held 25-27 April 2025, Haikou, China.

Softcover 1,284 pages 9781510693708 Liu, Shiyuan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

#### SIGNAL PROCESSING, SENSOR/INFORMATION FUSION, AND TARGET RECOGNITION XXXIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13479

Held 14-16 April 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.

Softcover 426 pages 9781510687479 Kadar, Ivan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### **SMART MATERIALS FOR OPTO-ELECTRONIC APPLICATIONS 2025**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13528
Held 7-9 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.
Softcover 248 pages 9781510688520 Rendina, Ivo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### THIRD CONFERENCE ON SPACE, ATMOSPHERE, MARINE, AND ENVIRONMENTAL OPTICS (SAME 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13647
Held 18-20 April 2025, Wuhan, China.
Softcover 336 pages 9781510692077 Liu, Dong
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

# THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED MATERIALS AND EQUIPMENT MANUFACTURING (AMEM 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13691
Held 28-30 December 2024, Kunming, China.
Softcover 1,098 pages 9781510693289 Agaian, Sos
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$215.00

#### **UNMANNED SYSTEMS TECHNOLOGY XXVII**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13477
Held 15-16 April 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.
Softcover 142 pages 9781510687431 Muench, Paul L.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

### X-RAY FREE-ELECTRON LASERS: ADVANCES IN SOURCE DEVELOPMENT AND INSTRUMENTATION VII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13536
Held 8-10 April 2025, Prague, Czech Republic. At SPIE Optics + Optoelectronics.
Softcover 80 pages 9781510688681 Tschentscher, Thomas
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

### **Springer Nature:**

#### BROADER IMPACT/SOFT MATERIALS AND BIOMATERIALS. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 9, ISSUE 19

MRS Advances Volume 9, Issue 19
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 82(approx) pages 9798331310578
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$100.00

## CHARACTERIZATION/MATERIALS THEORY, COMPUTATION AND DATA SCIENCE. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 9, ISSUE 16

MRS Advances Volume 9, Issue 16
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 82(approx) pages 9798331310547
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$100.00

### ELECTRONICS, OPTICS AND PHOTONICS. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 9, ISSUE 18

MRS Advances Volume 9, Issue 18
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 84(approx) pages 9798331310561
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$100.00

### ENERGY GENERATION AND CONVERSION/ENERGY STORAGE MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 9, ISSUE 21

MRS Advances Volume 9, Issue 21
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 68(approx) pages 9798331311070
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$100.00

## MANUFACTURING/PROGRESS IN UNCONVENTIONAL ELECTRONICS AND SUSTAINABLE FLEXIBLE SENSING TECHNOLOGIES. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 9, ISSUE 20

MRS Advances Volume 9, Issue 20
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 68(approx) pages 9798331311063
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$100.00

## MATERIALS RESEARCH CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. PART B MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 10, ISSUE

MRS Advances Volume 10, Issue 3
Held 18-23 August 2024, Cancun, Mexico.
Softcover 132(approx) pages 9798331317744
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$100.00

## NANOMATERIALS/QUANTUM MATERIALS AND MATERIALS PHYSICS/ADVANCES IN 2D MXENES. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 9, ISSUE 17

MRS Advances Volume 9, Issue 17
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 104(approx) pages 9798331310554
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$100.00

### **Stanford Geothermal Program:**

### GEOTHERMAL RESERVOIR ENGINEERING. WORKSHOP. 50TH 2025. (3 VOLS)

Held 10-12 February 2025, Stanford, California, USA. Softcover 2,369 pages 9798331318550 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

## **System Dynamics Society:**

### SYSTEM DYNAMICS CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (3 VOLS)

Held 4-8 August 2024, Bergen, Norway.
Softcover 2,044 pages 9798331307097 Howick, S. and Jalali, M. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$275.00

### **TAPPI Press:**

### NANOTECHNOLOGY FOR RENEWABLE MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (25NANO)

Held 8-11 July 2025, Girona, Spain. Softcover 904 pages 9798331324261 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

#### **Trans Tech Publications Ltd:**

## ADVANCES IN MECHANICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (ISCAME 2024)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 202

Held 7-9 November 2024, Debrecen, Hungary. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 10th International Scientific Conference on Advances in Mechanical Engineering (ISCAME 2024). Softcover 574(approx) pages 9783036406107 Csullog, M. and Mankovits, T.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$320.00

# ADVANCES IN MECHANICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 9TH 2023. (ISCAME 2023)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 151

Held 9-10 November 2023, Debrecen, Hungary. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 9th International Scientific Conference on Advances in Mechanical Engineering (ISCAME 2023). Softcover 266(approx) pages 9783036404448 Mankovits, T. and Csullog, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$225.00

# APPLIED ENGINEERING, SCIENCES, TECHNOLOGY AND INNOVATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (AESTI 2024) (EXTENDED ARTICLES)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 204

Held 28 October 2024, Meulaboh, Acheh Barat, Indonesia. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 2nd International Conference on Applied Engineering, Science, Technology and Innovation (AESTI 2024).

Softcover 276(approx) pages 9783036406947 Syahputra, R. A. and Supardi, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$210.00

# EXPERIMENTAL AND COMPUTATIONAL MECHANIC IN ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (ICECME 2023) (EXTENDED ARTICLES)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 203

Held 9-10 November 2023, Banda Aceh, Indonesia. Selected peer-reviewed extended abstracts at the International Conference on Experimental and Computational Mechanics in Engineering (ICECME 2023).

Softcover 268(approx) pages 9783036405261 Huzni, S. and Iqbal, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$230.00

## INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2023. (ISID-6 2023) (ENGINEERING HEADWAY)

Engineering Headway Volume 23

Held 24-25 August 2023, Makassar, Indonesia. Selected peer-reviewed full text papers from the 6th International Symposium on Infrastructure Development (ISID-6 2023).

Softcover 266(approx) pages 9783036408170 Fakhruddin, F. and Abdurrahman, M. A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$235.00

## RECENT ADVANCES IN MATERIALS AND MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (IMMT 2023) (EXTENDED ARTICLES)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 205

Held 20-23 November 2023, Dubai, UAE. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 3rd International Conference on Recent Advances in Materials and Manufacturing Technologies (IMMT 2023).

Softcover 274(approx) pages 9783036403540 Kumar, G. and Bedi, H. S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$265.00

### **University of Alberta:**

## PORK SEMINAR. BANFF. 2025. GLOBAL CHALLENGES AND OPPORTUNITIES, THE SWINE INDUSTRY IN PERSPECTIVE

Advances in Pork Production Volume 36 Held 7-9 January 2025, Banff, Canada.

Softcover 236(approx) pages 9798331315269 Steeple, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

### **VDE Verlag Gmbh**:

#### HOCHSPANNUNGSTECHNIK. 2024. ETG-FACHBERICHT 175

ETG-Fachbericht 175

Held 11-13 November 2024, Berlin, Germany.

Softcover 542(approx) pages 9798331324650

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

# METHODEN UND BESCHREIBUNGSSPRACHEN ZUR MODELLIERUNG UND VERIFIKATION VON SCHALTUNGEN UND SYSTEMEN. WORKSHOP. 28TH 2025. (MBMV 2025) ITG-FACHBERICHT 320

ITG-Fachbericht 320

Held 11-12 March 2025, Rostock, Germany.

Softcover 174 pages 9798331323158

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

#### MOBILKOMMUNIKATION - TECHNOLOGIEN UND ANWENDUNGEN; 29. ITG-FACHTAGUNG. 2025. ITG-**FACHBERICHT 319**

ITG-Fachbericht 319 Held 20-21 May 2025, Osnabruck, Germany. Softcover 138(approx) pages 9798331324681

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$235.00

#### SUSTAINABLE ENERGY SUPPLY AND ENERGY STORAGE SYSTEMS. CONFERENCE. 2024. (NEIS 2024)

Held 16-17 September 2024, Hamburg, Germany,

Softcover 270(approx) pages 9798331324698 Schulz, D.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

#### TRANSFORMATION DER STROMVERSORGUNG - NETZREGELUNG UND SYSTEMFUHRUNG: 15. ETG/GMA FACHTAGUNG. 2024. ETG-FACHBERICHT 174

ETG-Fachbericht 174

Held 17-18 September 2024, Muchen, Germany. Softcover 144(approx) pages 9798331324667 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$165.00

### ULTRA MODERN TELECOMMUNICATIONS AND CONTROL SYSTEMS. 16TH 2024. (ICUMT 2024)

Held 26-28 November 2024, Meloneras, Gran Canaria, Spain. Softcover 254(approx) pages 9798331324674

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$125.00

#### **Vibration Institute:**

#### VIBRATION INSTITUTE ANNUAL TRAINING CONFERENCE AND EXPO. 47TH 2024. (VIATC 2024)

Held 7-9 August 2024, Covington, Kentucky, USA. Softcover 480 pages 9798331322915 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

## **VLDB Endowment:**

## VERY LARGE DATA BASES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 50TH 2024. (VLDB 2024) (7 PARTS)

Proceedings of the VLDB Endowment Volume 17

Held 26-30 August 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 4,556 pages 9798331309497 Zhang, M. and Shahabi, C.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$475.00